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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 

類別 Class 6 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302104532AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

Nichias Kabushiki Kaisha (Nichias Corporation) 
6-1, Hatchobori 1-chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo JAPAN 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EMILY YIP & CO 
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre, 18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 17, 19, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
(A) Gaskets of metal; plumbing pipes, valves, couplings, chemical 
supply tanks with fluorine resin linings; building or construction 
metal materials with fluorine resin linings; metal junctions for 
pipes with fluorine resin linings; reservoirs of metal with 
fluorine resin linings; liquid storage tanks or reservoirs of 
metal, with linings; industrial water storage tanks [of metal], 
with linings; liquefied gas storage tanks [of metal], with linings; 
gas storage tanks [of metal], with linings; internal floating lids 
of aluminium for use with gas or liquefied gas storage tanks with 
linings; valves [of metal, not machine elements], with linings; 
industrial packaging containers of metal [not including metal 
stoppers, lids and caps], with linings; plugs of metal; metal lids 
and caps [for industrial packaging containers]; metal junctions for 
pipes; metal flanges; pipes of metal; pressure-resistant hoses, of 
metal; sound absorptive panels of metal for elevated highways and 
depressed roads; soundproofing panels of metal for roads; underside 
sound absorptive panels of metal for elevated highways; 
soundproofing panels of metal for environmental countermeasure of 
plant or factory; panels of metal for building or construction; 
metal covers for heat and sound proof; coated copper plumbing 
pipes/tubes for plumbing; heat retaining covers for valves of 
metal, other than machine elements; heat retaining covers for metal 
flanges; heat retaining covers for liquid storage tanks or 
reservoirs of metal; heat retaining covers for industrial water 
storage tanks of metal; heat retaining covers for liquefied gas 
storage tanks of metal; heat retaining covers for O-rings of metal; 
vibration insulation members of metal; spacers of metal; pipe 
brackets for metal materials for building or construction; metal 
materials for building or construction; prefabricated metal 
buildings; liquid storage tanks or reservoirs of metal; parts and 
accessories for liquid storage tanks or reservoirs of metal; 
liquefied gas storage tanks of metal; parts and accessories for 
liquefied gas storage tanks of metal; sleeves of metal for building 
or construction winding fire-resistant covering of inorganic fiber 
in the form of felts; sleeves of metal for building or 
construction; damping metallic materials in plate form composed of 
an integrated combination of iron sheet and magnetic rubber; 
exterior metallic materials of damping steel sheets; washers [of 
metal]; insulated bolts; metallic fiber nettings. (B) Packings of 
metal; metallic packings containing expanded graphite consisting of 
elemental carbon; mechanical seals of metal; heat retaining 
materials of metal, covered by stainless or aluminum board which is 
covering rockwool heat retaining materials; distance keeping 
apparatus for piping, of metal; flexible tubes of metal. 
Class 17: 
(A) Expanded sheets of synthetic resins; synthetic resin sheets; 
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pipe flange gaskets; semi-metallic gaskets; sheet gaskets; paste 
gaskets; rubber gaskets; gaskets; sealing materials, not for 
building, construction and chemicals [for packings and gaskets]; 
packings; sheets for gaskets; adhesive tapes used for gaskets; 
gasket (for low pressure) fiber sheets for apparatus for oil and 
water consisting primarily of specialized heat resistance fiber; 
junctions not of metal; flexible tubes, not of metal; fireproof 
refractory materials; woven fabrics for insulating purposes; heat 
retaining materials covered by stainless or aluminum boards; glass 
fiber tubes; glass fiber tapes; glass fiber mats; brake lining 
materials, semi-processed; clutch linings; urethane rubber; plastic 
products laminated primarily of nonwoven textile as covering 
members to improve heat shield and sound insulation effect of 
automobiles; plastic semi-worked products [for use as material]; 
seal rings and piston cup seals used as slide member; mats for 
holding catalyst carrier; heat retaining covers for valves of 
rubber or vulcanized fiber [not including machine elements]; heat 
retaining covers for flanges (not of metal); rubber O-rings; rubber 
sheets; rubber hoses; silica fiber mats; silicon rubber; insulating 
refractory rolls for manufacturing liquid crystal glass; sealing 
materials in the form of tapes; gaskets and packings consisting of 
fluorine resin and carbon; fluorine resin sealing materials; 
fluorine resin O-rings; fluorine resin junctions for pipes; 
fluorine resin packings; fluorine resin gaskets; fluorine resin 
semi-worked products in the forms of sheets, tapes, rods, pipes, 
tubes and films; flexible pipes for plastic with fluorine resin 
linings; rubber pipes with fluorine resin linings; valves of rubber 
or vulcanized fiber [not including machine elements] with fluorine 
resin linings; rubber or plastic hoses with fluorine resin linings; 
fluorine resin semi-worked products for coverings; fluorine resin 
sheets; fluorine resin tapes; fluorine resin rods; fluorine resin 
pipes; fluorine resin tubes; plastic materials, semi-processed, in 
the forms of sheets, films and plates; natural rubber and synthetic 
rubber for packings, sealing materials, gaskets and O-rings; 
fluorine resin coated rubber sheets; electrical insulating 
materials used in crossing bars and line breakers for railway 
rolling stock and electric substation equipment with functions of 
extinction of arc; electrical insulating materials for supporting 
heating terminals of semiconductor manufacturing machines and 
systems; electrical insulating materials; sheet materials formed by 
paper making method primarily of inorganic minerals; fiber ceramic 
structures in honeycomb shape; fiber ceramic basic products in 
honeycomb shape; aggregates for use as sheet gaskets; heat 
insulating materials for heating appliance consisting primarily of 
vermiculite; heat insulating materials for machinery and equipment 
consisting primarily of vermiculite [not for building]; bio-soluble 
fibers; rock wool; inorganic fibers; chemical fibers [not for 
textile use]; bio-soluble fiber yarn and thread [not for textile 
use]; rock wool yarn and thread [not for textile use]; inorganic 
fiber yarn and thread [not for textile use]; chemical fiber yarn 
and thread [not for textile use]; bio-soluble fiber felt; rock wool 
felt; inorganic fiber felt; heat insulating materials of bio-
soluble fiber [not for building]; heat insulating materials of rock 
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wool [not for building]; heat insulating materials of inorganic 
fiber [not for building]; heat insulating materials of bio-soluble 
fiber for machinery and equipment; heat insulating materials of 
inorganic fiber for machinery and equipment; semi-worked bio-
soluble fiber products; semi-worked inorganic fiber products; 
ceramic fibers; urethane foam; plastic semi-worked products [for 
use as material]; rubber [raw or semi-worked]; fluoro rubber foam 
in sheet form; expansion joints of rubber; sealing materials with 
rubber adhere to metal surface [packings and gaskets]; damping 
materials; alumina fibers [not for textile use]; alumina continuous 
fibers [not for textile use]; slag wool; heat insulating plates and 
materials of inorganic fiber for machinery and equipment; rubber 
plates containing fabric; fluoro rubber; flow blocking boards 
installed in liquid flow. (B) Woven fabrics of inorganic fiber and 
polytetrafluoroethylene (PTFE) film-based expansion joints of non-
metal; woven fabrics of inorganic fiber and polytetrafluoroethylene 
(PTFE) film-based expansion joints of non-metal having heat 
insulating materials laminated thereto; non-metal expansion joints 
with combination of woven fabrics of inorganic fiber and 
polytetrafluoroethylene (PTFE) film-based materials and heat 
insulating materials; non-metal expansion joints with laminated 
woven fabrics of organic fiber covered with weather proof synthetic 
rubber; non-metal expansion joints for smoke tunnel; non-metal 
expansion joints for absorbing expansion displacement by means of 
heat expansion, vibration and stress of duct pipes; non-metal 
expansion joints; retainer plates to fix non-metal expansion joints 
to joint members; sleeves for preventing abrasion and flutter of 
non-metal expansion joints; parts and accessories for non-metal 
expansion joints; gaskets; electrical insulating materials; plastic 
semi-worked products [for use as material]; magnesium silicated 
fiber; glass fiber (not for textile use); silica fiber (not for 
textile use); chemical fiber (not for textile use); heat insulating 
materials; thermoplastic (semi-finished products); thermoplastic 
(finished products); thermoplastic semi-worked products. 
Class 19: 
(A) Lining materials; liner materials; lining pipes; synthetic 
building or building materials primarily of calcium silicate; 
asphalt and asphalt building or construction materials; rubber 
building or construction materials; lime building or construction 
materials; building or construction materials of plaster; 
noncombustible decorative laminated sheets for interior, of calcium 
silicate as base material; building or construction materials of 
calcium silicate; furrings of calcium silicate for decorative 
laminated sheet; furrrings of calcium silicate for tiling; 
furrrings of calcium silicate for rooftop waterproof sheet; 
building or construction materials of calcium silicate for furring 
of decorative laminated sheet; building or construction materials 
of calcium silicate for furrings of tiling; building or 
construction materials of calcium silicate for furrings of rooftop 
waterproof sheet; cement and its products; calcium silicate sheets 
with coating on surface; calcium silicate sheets for use for wall 
covering materials; wall covering materials of calcium silicate; 
heat insulating sheets for building; heat insulating materials of 
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inorganic fiber; heat insulating sheets of laminated structure 
consisting primarily of inorganic fiber and inorganic binder for 
building or construction; noncombustible decorative laminated 
sheets; heat retaining covers for water-pipe valves [not of metal 
or plastics]; heat insulating materials for chimney; heat 
insulating materials of inorganic fiber for building or 
construction; lining materials for chimney; lining materials of 
inorganic fiber for building or construction; neutron shieldings; 
refractory boards of calcium silicate; refractory building 
materials of calcium silicate; refractory coverings of calcium 
silicate for building; refractory furrings of calcium silicate for 
building; water-mixing surface materials; tanks; heating and 
cooling materials primarily of silica; building materials wherein 
non-woven textile fabrics is attached to the surface of inorganic 
fiber mat for filling gap of deck plate and partition wall; cement 
in paste form; resin lining materials; floorboards of calcium 
silicate; floorboards of plaster; lime floorboards; linoleum 
floorboards; plastic floorboards; coatings [building materials]; 
pipe supporting materials of calcium silicate; heating materials of 
calcium silicate; heat insulating materials in sheet form of 
inorganic fiber primarily of glass fiber for metal roof; boards and 
powder of inorganic fiber [not of asbestos]; fireproof materials of 
rock wool for kitchen exhaust ducts; fireproof materials of rock 
wool for ducts; building or construction materials of rock wool; 
building or construction materials of rock wool, the surface of 
which is covered by aluminum laminated glass cloth; ceramic 
building materials, bricks and refractory construction materials, 
not of metal; lining materials for chimney primarily of calcium 
silicate; lining materials for chimney; refractory tiles; heat 
insulating materials in felt form; heat insulating materials; 
heating materials primarily of inorganic powder; heat insulating 
sealing materials of inorganic fiber for building or construction; 
sealing materials of inorganic fiber for building or construction; 
castable refractory products; castable refractory products 
containing alumina and silica; castable refractory products 
containing carborundum; castable refractory products containing 
oxidized nickel and alumina; refractory products for industrial 
furnaces and boilers; inorganic lining materials containing 
aluminum and silica for industrial furnaces and boilers; inorganic 
lining materials containing carborundum for industrial furnaces and 
boilers; inorganic lining materials containing oxidized nickel and 
alumina for industrial furnaces and boilers; inorganic lining 
materials containing primarily of alumina for industrial furnaces 
and boilers; inorganic lining materials containing primarily of 
silica for industrial furnaces and boilers; castable refractory 
materials for lining consisting of portland cement, compact coarse-
grained refractory aggregate, silica fine powder and water reducing 
agents; castable refractory building and construction materials; 
mortars; slide bearing materials of fluorine resins or primarily of 
fluorine resins for building or construction; slide bearing 
materials of synthetic resins or primarily of synthetic resins for 
building or construction; plastic building materials; plaster [for 
building purposes]; prefabricated metal building kits (not of 
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metal); geotextiles; erosion control fabric, mats and sheeting, not 
of metal (geotextiles); plastic security windows allowing 
communication; building timber; building stone; building glass; 
calcium silicate boards; floor boards with galvalume steel board 
adhered to back side of base material of calcium silicate board; 
plastic floorboards; cement floor panels; heat insulating materials 
for construction primarily of woven fabric textile of inorganic 
fiber; liquefied gas tank materials primarily of woven fabric 
textile of inorganic fiber to prevent liquefied gas leakage; 
construction materials in sheet form having leak-proof function 
primarily of woven fabric textile of inorganic fiber; inorganic 
sound absorption panels; heating and cooling materials primarily of 
silica; heating and cooling materials; heat insulating materials in 
sheet form of inorganic fiber primarily of glass fiber for metal 
roof; heat insulating materials for building in sheet form mixing 
binder to rock wool; thermally expandable refractory materials 
primarily of ceramic fiber; vibration protection materials; 
building or construction materials in sheet form with specialized 
silicone rubber coating to surface of heat resistance specialized 
inorganic fiber cloth; refractory coverings for tunnels; refractory 
coverings; floors of wooden boards; floors of synthetic resins; 
floors of cement; floors of calcium silicate; floors, not of metal; 
heat insulating materials for wall of industrial furnaces primarily 
of vermiculite; heat insulating materials for building or 
construction primarily of vermiculite; compression molded 
refractory products in block shape with ceramic fiber felt 
adhesively-laminated and incorporating support metal exclusively 
for mounting therein; compression molded refractory products in 
block shape with ceramic fiber blanket folded up into concertinas; 
building or construction materials with air bubbles, of rigid 
polyurethane; water-mixing type heat insulating materials; 
inorganic fiber materials for building and construction; refractory 
coverings of inorganic fiber in the form of felt for steel column 
and beam; heat insulating fireproof building boards of asbestos, 
diatom earth and lime; building or construction panels of calcium 
silicate; refractory and cold resistant coverings; refractory 
coverings of seismic isolation apparatus; refractory joint filling 
materials primarily of calcium silicate; lightweight heat 
insulating concrete containing obsidian; lightweight heat 
insulating concrete; refractory, cold resistant, heat insulating 
materials of concrete; heat insulating materials for liquefied gas 
tank dikes of concrete; heat insulating materials for bottom of 
liquefied gas tanks of concrete; castable heat insulating materials 
for molten aluminum, of inorganic fiber; castable heat insulating 
materials for construction, of inorganic fiber; lining materials 
for molten aluminum primarily of inorganic fiber; lining materials 
for electric furnace, lining materials for construction primarily 
of inorganic fiber, ceramic coated heat insulating materials of 
inorganic fiber for use around digged burrows in the ground for 
geomelt; electromagnetic wave absorption panels; friction 
materials; soundproof covers. (B) Refractory materials; mineral 
materials; non-metallic minerals for building or construction; 
shock absorbing buffers of rubber for preventing damages of docks 
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and vessels by installing along quay walls. 
Class 37: 
(A) Asbestos removal; management and consultancy of asbestos 
removal; demolition work of structures and chimney; corrosion 
resistant lining work; operation, checking or maintenance of 
building equipment; repair and maintenance of chimney; repair and 
maintenance of chimney consultancy; providing information on repair 
and maintenance of chimney; chimney sweeping; chimney sweeping 
consultancy; providing information on chimney sweeping; repair or 
maintenance of industrial furnaces; repair and maintenance of 
nuclear power plants; repair and maintenance of nuclear power 
plants consultancy; providing information on repair and maintenance 
of nuclear power plants; repair and maintenance of chemical plants; 
repair and maintenance of chemical plants consultancy; providing 
information on repair and maintenance of chemical plants; sleeve 
construction works; refractory coating works; plastering; tile 
laying, bricklaying or block laying; painting; upholstering; 
thermal insulating for buildings; water purification works 
(construction works); electric heat tracing installation, noise 
insulation work, refractory work, furnace installation work, 
chimney lining construction, heat insulation work, cool insulation 
work and other construction; construction consultancy; repair or 
maintenance of boilers; pump repair or maintenance; repair or 
maintenance of industrial furnaces; repair or maintenance of 
storage tanks; chimney sweeping; storage tank cleaning; vapor 
leakage testing (maintenance) on parts of packings and gaskets used 
for valves and flanges in nuclear power plants; operation, checking 
or maintenance of nuclear power plants; nuclear power plant utility 
works. 
Class 42: 
(A) Testing or research on heat insulating and heat retaining 
materials; testing or research on seal materials; testing or 
research on noncombustible and refractory materials; testing or 
research on corrosion resistant and anti-corrosion materials; 
testing or research on friction materials; research on building 
construction or city planning; testing or research on prevention of 
pollution; testing or research on civil engineering; testing or 
research on soundproofing materials; testing or research on 
machines, apparatus and instruments; architectural design; 
designing of machines, apparatus, instruments [including their 
parts] or systems composed of such machines, apparatus and 
instruments; technical advice relating to performance and operation 
of computers, automobiles and other machines that require high 
levels of personal knowledge, skill or experience of the operators 
to meet the required accuracy in operating them. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-12-2011 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

08-06-2011 2011-039635 (for goods and 
services listed in (A) in 
Classes 6, 17, 19, 37 and 
42) 

JAPAN 

29-11-2011 2011-085638 (for goods 
listed in (B) in Classes 
6, 17 and 19) 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302701421 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Morgan Advanced Materials plc. 
Quadrant, 55-57 High Street, Windsor, Berkshire SL4 1LP, UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 17, 19, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; metal building materials; 
transportable buildings of metal; materials of metal for railway 
tracks; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; ironmongery, 
small items of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; 
goods of common metal not included in other classes; ores; solders, 
tubes, wires, bands and tubes of twisted braided or woven metals 
all included in this class; common metals and alloys and articles 
made therefrom; brazing alloys; brazing alloys of precious metals. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
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vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; parts and fittings (not included in other 
classes) for machines, machine tools, engines, motors and for 
pumps; crucibles, boats, and dummy wafers all being parts of 
semiconductor fabrication machinery; silicon carbide coated 
graphite parts for use in semiconductor fabrication machinery; 
parts (not included in other classes) of machines; dip tubes being 
parts of machines; bearings, guides, journals, rings, valve seats, 
cable guides, labyrinths, bearing pads and thrust bearings all 
being parts of machines; parts for line spraying machines; brushes 
for electrical machines; electrical contact brushes consisting of 
or comprising elements wholly or partially of consolidated 
aggregates or masses of carbon, of metal, or of carbon and metal, 
and mountings or holders for such brushes all being parts of 
machines; nozzles for use in machines for casting metals, mandrels 
for glass drawing machines, parts of glass melting machines and of 
glass moulding machines, all made of refractory materials; seals, 
counterfaces, jigs, thread guides and other parts of machines, all 
made wholly or partially of carbon or silicon carbide materials or 
alumina ceramic materials or of other low friction materials; parts 
of machines made of mixtures or combinations of plastics materials 
with metallic or non-metallic fillers; mechanical seals [machine 
parts] and parts thereof; bearings; counterfaces, vanes and rotors, 
being parts of machines, machine tools, engines, motors, 
compressors or pumps; brushes for electrical machinery; mountings 
or holders for such brushes; slip rings for electrical machinery; 
flow field plates and separators for electrical machinery; parts 
for machines, machine tools, engines and motors all made wholly or 
partially of carbon, graphite, or silicon carbide materials; 
automatic vending machines; rocket nozzles. 
Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; Fire-extinguishing apparatus; electrical power control 
apparatus, electrical test apparatus, electrical switching 
apparatus, electrical remote control apparatus; electrical 
condensers; crucibles; scientific apparatus and instruments wholly 
or partially of refractory materials, for metallurgy, metal working 
or for heat treatment in chemical, glass-melting, enamelling, 
dental, electric lampmaking processes; measuring and assaying (for 
verification) apparatus and instruments, experimental furnaces, and 
parts included in this class of all the aforesaid goods; parts 
included in this class made wholly or principally of alumina 
ceramic materials, for scientific, electrical, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
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apparatus; apparatus and instruments, all for measuring and 
recording electrical power; thermocouples, thermoconverters, 
electrical transformers; wire wound electrical components; geiger 
counter tubes, electron tubes, vacuum tubes, photomultiplier tubes, 
radiation detecting apparatus and instruments; neutron detectors; 
detecting chambers for gamma rays; radioactive sensitized magnetic 
foils, none being for medical or curative purposes; electro-optical 
apparatus; silicon photodiodes; fission chambers, ionisation 
gauges; counting apparatus; gas analyzing apparatus; silicon photo-
detectors; semi-conductors; spectrometers; light emitting diode 
detectors; photomultipliers; apparatus and instruments, all 
included in this class for the control of nuclear reactors; 
computers; micro-processors; magnetic discs and tapes; recorded 
computer programmes; printed circuits on transparent bases; safe 
load indicating apparatus and instruments; testing (other than in 
vivo testing) apparatus and instruments; alarm apparatus and 
instruments none for vehicles; electrical power units comprising 
transformers and rectifiers; apparatus included in this class for 
displaying information; parts and fittings included in this class 
for all the aforesaid goods; resistors, variable resistors, and 
potentiometers, all being electric; batteries, accumulators, fuel 
cells, electrolysis apparatus, and mobile generators; component 
sub-assemblies for batteries, accumulators, fuel cells; flow field 
plates, separators, and electrodes all being parts of batteries, 
accumulators, fuel cells, electrolysis apparatus, or mobile 
generators; graphite support tubes for microfiltration apparatus; 
silicon carbide coated graphite parts for use in the manufacture of 
semiconductors; electrodes; batteries, accumulators, fuel cells, 
electrolysers and component parts thereof; commutators; current 
collectors; rotary current collectors; current collectors for 
electrical vehicles; rotary power and/or data transfer apparatus; 
electrical connectors; terminal blocks; vibration monitoring 
devices; commutator measuring devices; pressure measurement 
devices; protective helmets; body armour; ballistic protection 
panels for body armour; commutators for electrical machinery. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; parts and fittings, made from refractory materials for 
nuclear reactors, power stations, for furnaces and for the like 
high temperature utilising apparatus; apparatus and appliances 
incorporating parts which glow in use and all for heating, 
lighting, cooking or drying, and the glowing parts for such 
apparatus and appliances; burners, metal melting and holding 
furnaces and parts of all the aforesaid goods; radiants being parts 
of gaseous or liquid fuel operated heating apparatus; furnaces and 
ovens, none for experimental use; generators not for land vehicles, 
namely, gas generators and component sub-assembly parts therefor; 
hydrogen generators and component subassembly parts therefor; flow 
field plates, separators, and electrodes all being parts of gas and 
hydrogen generators; mobile hydrogen generators and component sub-
assembly parts therefor; mobile gas generators and component sub-
assembly parts therefor; gas radiance heaters; electric heaters; 
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heat treating, sintering, and brazing furnaces; autoclaves 
(electric); gallium arsenate producing furnaces; carbonizing 
furnaces; graphitizing furnaces; induction or resistance tube 
furnaces; pyrolytic depositing furnaces; quartz/fused silica 
melting/sintering furnaces; high temperature furnaces; boilers;  
burners; tubes, shaped linings, cupola syphon blocks, slag-hole 
blocks, taphole blocks, launders, hot metal pouring chutes, stream 
dividers, kiln saggars, skimmer blocks, slag notch cooler linings, 
slag or iron lips, slag notch surrounds, blast furnace troughs, 
blast furnace sub-hearths, blast furnace trough linings, charging 
door surrounds, rotar segments, spouts, spout covers, spout burner 
blocks, spout inserts, orifice rings, flue blocks, burner blocks, 
stirrer sleeves, damper blocks, channel blocks, arch anchor blocks, 
arches, arch blocks, stirrers, jamb walls, back and breast walls, 
shadow walls, port crowns, port openings, overcoat blocks, 
pyrometer blocks, muffles, retorts and saggars, all for use with 
the aforesaid furnaces, ovens, boilers and burners; kiln furniture 
(element supports) of ceramic material; shaped linings and muffles, 
and pottery kiln furniture; refractory articles for use in the 
lining or construction of apparatus for lighting, heating, steam 
generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water 
supply and sanitary purposes, including such articles in brick or 
block form; tops and washers all for water taps; parts of apparatus 
for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, 
drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes; electrical 
heating elements; carbon composite lining supports for nuclear 
fusion apparatus; crucible liners of ceramic; pouring cups for 
molten metals; filters for molten metals; funnels for molten 
metals; hydrogen generators. 
Class 17: 
Rubber, gutta-percha, gum, asbestos, mica and goods made from these 
materials and not included in other classes; Plastics in extruded 
form for use in manufacture; packing, stopping and insulating 
materials; flexible pipes not of metal; electrical insulating 
materials; materials made wholly or principally of insulating 
materials in the form of sheets (non-textile), blocks, rods, tubes, 
and shaped sections, all for use in manufacture; materials included 
in this class for packing, for sealing and for jointing (not 
included in other classes); gaskets; heat insulating materials in 
the form of bulk fibre, loose spun fibre, blankets, cloth, pads, 
strips, tapes, tubes, blocks, sheets, and of boards or composite 
form; graphite felts and cloths for insulation; shaped sections of 
thermal insulation for use in manufacture. 
Class 19: 
Building materials (non-metallic); non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; asphalt, pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable 
buildings; monuments, not of metal; refractory articles and 
refractory materials all in plastic, granular, powder, brick or 
block form; refractory articles and refractory materials for use in 
lining furnaces and tanks and for use in building construction; 
non-metallic refractory construction materials, namely clay-bonded 
graphite, carbon-bonded graphite, silicon carbide, or mixtures of 
the aforesaid materials; ceramic articles for use in casting 
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materials (for construction purposes); ceramic molds for use in the 
foundry industry; cores and shaped pieces, all made from ceramics 
and all being for use in manufacture; cores and shaped pieces, all 
being disposable items of ceramics or wax for use in the casting of 
metals; non-metallic refractory construction materials, namely 
clay-bonded graphite, carbonbonded graphite, silicon carbide, or 
mixtures of the aforesaid materials, for use in the treatment, 
handling or casting of molten metals or to contain or protect 
articles during heat treatment. 
Class 21: 
Unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building); 
glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes; 
ceramic materials in the form of blocks, rods or sheets, all for 
use in manufacture or for industrial use. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-08-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-02-2013 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

011568284 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303475288 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour orange as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

FSE Engineering Holdings Limited 
The offices of Codan Trust Company (Cayman) Limited, Cricket 
Square, Hutchins Drive, PO Box 2681, Grand Cayman, KY1-1111, Cayman 
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Name,Address: Islands 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

K. M. LAI & LI 
23RD FLOOR, REGENT CENTRE, NO.88 QUEEN'S ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 19, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Metal building articles and materials, all for use in building 
construction, decoration, renovation, ironmongeries, metal 
hardware, metal fittings, metal fixtures. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301902492AA. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303554398 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AL BAYADER INTERNATIONAL FZCO 
PLOT NO: S20145, JEBEL ALI, DUBAI, PO. BOX: 18352, UNITED ARAB 
EMIRATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

4, 6, 16, 17, 20, 21, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Common metals and their alloys; non-electric cables and wires of 
common metal; ironmongery; small items of metal hardware; pipes and 
tubes of metal; safes; goods of common metal not included in other 
classes; ores; aluminium; aluminium foil; belts of metal for 
handling loads; bindings of metal; bins of metal; bottle closures 
of metal; bottle fasteners of metal; box fasteners of metal; boxes 
of common metal; cermets; chests of metal for food; closures of 
metal for containers; containers of metal [storage, transport]; 
foils of metal for wrapping and packaging; packaging containers of 
metal; preserve tins; tin; tin cans; tinfoil; tinplate; tinplate 
packings; wrapping or binding bands of metal; barrels of metal; 
baskets of metal; grilles of metal. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 694 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-07-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 15/ 198 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303582694 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue, light blue, red and orange 
as elements of mark "A" in the series, and the colours blue, light 
blue, red and orange as elements of mark "C" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Welmetal Resources Group Limited 
Rm. 4212‐4216, 42/F., Metroplaza Tower 1, 223 Hing Fong Road, Kwai 
Fong, New Territories, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents & Designs 
Room 1009-1012, 10/F., Nan Fung Tower, No. 173 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 35, 37, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; pipes and tubes of metal; steel; 
gear steel, bearing steel, corten steel (steel alloys), spring 
steel, stainless steel, petroleum pipe steel, nickel chromium-based 
materials, stainless steel based materials, alloyed steels, cast 
steel, coated steel, finished steel, stainless steel strip, 
stainless steel round bar, stainless steel pipe, scrap non-ferrous 
materials, scrap steel; steel building materials, steel pipes, 
steel tubes; mineral ores; copper, copper rod, brass; iron; metal; 
scrap metal; scrap iron; non-electric cables and wires of common 
metal; metal building materials; transportable buildings of metal; 
materials of metal for railway tracks. 
Class 35: 
Retailing, wholesaling and distributorship of common metals and 
their alloys, pipes and tubes of metal, steel, gear steel, bearing 
steel, corten steel (steel alloys), spring steel, stainless steel, 
petroleum pipe steel, nickel chromium-based materials, stainless 
steel based materials, alloyed steels, cast steel, coated steel, 
finished steel, stainless steel strip, stainless steel round bar, 
stainless steel pipe, scrap non-ferrous materials, scrap steel, 
steel building materials, steel pipes, steel tubes, mineral ores, 
copper, copper rod, brass, iron, metal, scrap metal, scrap iron, 
non-electric cables and wires of common metal, metal building 
materials, transportable buildings of metal, materials of metal for 
railway tracks and the recycled materials of the above; 
information, advisory and consultancy services relating to all the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 37: 
Property development; construction; maintenance and repair services 
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for buildings, construction and civil engineering works; management 
of construction work; construction management and development of 
mineral deposits; steel structure construction; building 
construction and building installation services; construction of 
buildings, sheds, warehouses and houses; installation of buildings, 
sheds, warehouses and houses; maintenance of buildings, sheds, 
warehouses and houses; construction and installation of storage 
buildings including self storage buildings; maintenance and repair 
of storage buildings; mining extraction services; mining services; 
information consultancy and advisory services relating to mining 
and mining extraction; construction and construction engineering 
services; quarrying services; drilling of wells; installation, 
maintenance and repair of machinery and equipment; furnace and 
smelter installation and repair; installation and repair of 
freezing equipment; rental of automotive machinery for use in 
mining; information, advisory and consultancy services relating to 
all the aforesaid services; all included in Class 37. 
Class 40: 
Production, processing and recycling processing of common metals 
and their alloys, pipes and tubes of metal, steel, gear steel, 
bearing steel, corten steel (steel alloys), spring steel, stainless 
steel, petroleum pipe steel, nickel chromium-based materials, 
stainless steel based materials, alloyed steels, cast steel, coated 
steel, finished steel, stainless steel strip, stainless steel round 
bar, stainless steel pipe, scrap non-ferrous materials, scrap 
steel, steel building materials, steel pipes, steel tubes, mineral 
ores, copper, copper rod, brass, iron, metal, scrap metal, scrap 
iron, non-electric cables and wires of common metal, metal building 
materials, transportable buildings of metal, materials of metal for 
railway tracks; refining services in relation to minerals, iron and 
ores; chemical and metal extraction and processing; metals casting, 
refining, recycling services; metal plating; decontamination of 
hazardous materials; chromium plating; electroplating; tin-plating; 
blacksmithing; galvanization; grinding; metal treatments, including 
plating, polishing, grinding, cutting, tempering and finishing; 
nickel plating; boiler-making; metal casting; information, advisory 
and consultancy services relating to all the aforesaid services; 
all included in Class 40. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303617965 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Naber Holding GmbH & Co. KG 
Enschedestraße 24 48529 Nordhorn, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 11, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Tubes, connection parts and wall boxes made of metal materials for 
air piping systems for buildings; spare parts for all the aforesaid 
goods. 
Class 11: 
Air supply and air venting piping systems for buildings, 
essentially consisting of tubes, connection parts and wall boxes; 
fans; spare parts for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 19: 
Tubes, connection parts and wall boxes made of plastic materials 
for air piping systems for buildings; spare parts for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-12-2015 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303684213 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HP Hewlett Packard Group LLC 
11445 Compaq Center Drive West Houston TX 77070, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 9, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Common metal powders used in manufacturing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303684367 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Laidlaw Limited 
Strawberry Lane, Willenhall, West Midlands, WV13 3RS, UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal building materials; small items of metal hardware; metal 
brackets, arms, shoes and plates for use with doors, windows and 
door closers; metal doors and windows; metal window and door frames 
and surrounds; metal door and window furniture and fittings; metal 
door jambs; locks; locking mechanisms; cylinders and spindles for 
locks; casings for locking mechanisms; indicators to show when a 
door or window is locked (safety fittings of metal); handrails and 
balustrades of metal; latches of metal; bolts of metal; chains and 
security fittings of metal; fittings of metal for doors, drawers 
and windows; metal partitions; keyholes (key hole plates of common 
metal); hinges of metal; hooks of metal; door viewers of metal 
(non-magnified); door holders of metal  to keep doors open; 
knockers of metal; metal handles; escutcheons of metal; knobs of 
metal; door stops of metal; plates of metal; metal push and kick 
plates for doors; pulls (handles) of metal for doors and windows; 
non-electric door closers of metal; floor springs of metal for 
doors; letterboxes of metal; partitions of metal; metal signs; 
metal door signs; emergency exit door apparatus of metal (non-
electric); parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 9: 
Electronic, electric, digital, electromagnetic and 
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electromechanical locks and locking mechanisms; electronic and 
electromagnetic security and access control devices, sensors, 
detectors and alarms all for the purpose of maintaining security 
for individuals and property; electronic, electric, digital, 
electromagnetic and electromechanical locks and locking mechanisms 
for doors and windows; door viewers [peepholes]; door bells 
(electric-); central door locking apparatus; locks [electric] with 
alarms; parts and fittings for all of the aforesaid goods. 
Class 19: 
Non-metallic building materials; non-metallic doors and windows; 
locks, locking mechanisms, latches, bolts, chains and security 
fittings made of non-metallic materials; fittings made of non-
metallic materials for doors, drawers and windows; non-metallic 
handrails and balustrades; frames (non-metallic) for doors; non-
metallic partitions; transparent doors of glass for buildings; door 
surrounds (non-metallic); non-metallic door panels; non-metallic 
door jambs; vision panels for doors (non-metallic); parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303686752 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BEELTA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
香港 灣仔駱克道 301-307 號 洛克中心 19 樓 C 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BEELTA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
香港 灣仔駱克道 301-307 號 洛克中心 19 樓 C 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
金屬現金盒；金屬支架；現金保險箱；五金器具；保險櫃；金屬食品櫃；金
屬藏肉櫃；冷鑄模（鑄造）；金屬儲藏盒；金屬箱 
類別 7: 
自動售貨機；工業打標機；捆紮機；機械台架；包裝機；貼標簽機（機
器）；洗衣機；金屬加工機械；電動擦鞋機 
類別 9: 
自動售票機；投幣啟動設備用機械裝置；與計算機連用的打印機；計算機；
計算機軟件（已錄製）；收銀機；計算機外圍設備；集成電路；自動取款機
（ATM）；自動廣告機 
類別 35: 
進出口代理；替他人推銷；人事管理咨詢；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提供在
線市場；計算機數據庫信息系統化；自動售貨機出租；廣告宣傳；市場營
銷；通過網站提供商業信息；特許經營的商業管理 
類別 42: 
計算機軟件設計；計算機編程；計算機軟件維護；工業品外觀設計；包裝設
計；計算機軟件更新；計算機硬件設計和開發咨詢 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303753504 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Indium Corporation of America 
34 Robinson Road, Clinton, NEW YORK 13323, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Small metal building, construction and armoured materials; carbon 
metal nanotubes; nano solders, specialty alloys of metal, solder 
paste, solder preforms, solder spheres of metal, solder wire, 
solder tubing, solder ribbon, solder foil, electrically-conductive 
polymers, indium-containing fabrications, and pure indium. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/819,727 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303759869 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Jardine Matheson (Bermuda) Ltd. 
Jardine House, 33-35 Reid Street, Hamilton, Bermuda. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Jardine Matheson Limited 
Group Legal, 25/F, Devon House, Taikoo Place, 979 King's Road, 
Quarry Bay, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; metal building materials; 
transportable buildings of metal; non-electric cables and wires of 
common metal; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; goods of common 
metal not included in other classes; aluminium door frames; 
aluminium door shutters; aluminium window shutters; articles of 
metal hardware; buckles of common metal [hardware]; builders' 
hardware of common metals; builders' hardware of metal; closure 
fixtures for door, of metal; door bells of metal, non-electric; 
door bolts of metal; door buffers of metal; door casings of metal; 
door catches of metal; door chains of metal; door closers of metal; 
door closers, non-electric; door fasteners of metal; door fittings 
of metal; door flaps of metal for use with pet animals; door frames 
of metal; door handles of metal; door hinges of metal; door knob 
locks; door knobs of metal; door knockers of metal; door latches of 
metal; door locks of metal; door openers of metal; door openers, 
non-electric; door panels of metal; door pulls of metal; door rails 
of metal; door rollers; door scrapers; door springs; door springs, 
non-electric; door stops of metal; doors of metal; engraved copper 
door; gates of metal; furniture hardware of common metal; furniture 
hardware of metal; hardware of metal; hardware of metal for doors; 
hooks of metal; ironmongery; ironmongery for doors; ironmongery for 
furniture and buildings; keys; metal hardware for heating, 
ventilating, air-conditioning and refrigeration installations; 
metal nameplates and door nameplates; metal products and hardware 
made by locksmith; nuts, bolts and fasteners of metal; partition 
frameworks of metal; pins [hardware]; sleeves [metal hardware]; 
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sliding door panels of metal; sliding door pulleys of metal; 
sliding door rollers of metal; small hardware of metal; springs 
[metal hardware]; stainless steel door handles; stainless steel 
door hinges; steel door hinges; windows and window coverings of 
metal; window handles of metal; window rails of metal; window 
rollers 
Class 7: 
machines and machine tools; door closers, electric; door closers, 
hydraulic; door closers, pneumatic; door openers, electric; door 
openers, hydraulic; door openers, pneumatic; motor driven garage 
door openers 
Class 19: 
building materials (non-metallic); non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; non-metallic transportable buildings; door casings, not 
of metal; door frames not of metal; door panels of glass; door 
panels, not of metal; doors not of metal; movable and operable 
acoustic partition systems [non-metallic partition structures] with 
tracks, carriers, panels, and non-metallic facing; non-metallic 
door and window surrounds; non-metallic door frames; precast 
concrete partition walls; window and door frames of wood 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303762919 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北京永安興業貿易有限公司 
中國內地 北京市東城區 東中街 58 號（美惠大廈二單元 1303 室） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

哲力（中國）知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
普通金屬合金; 金屬管道; 金屬建築材料; 金屬門; 金屬軌道; 纜繩和管道
用金屬夾; 金屬鉸鏈連接器; 鋼絲; 金屬扣釘（鈎）; 傢俱用金屬附件; 五
金器具; 金屬鎖（非電）; 金屬紀念碑; 金屬礦石; 金屬滑輪（非機器用）; 
保險櫃; 金屬包裝容器; 金屬標誌牌; 銅焊合金; 普通金屬藝術品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303775294 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

海聯五金有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角登打士街 23 號 嘉興商業中心地下 A鋪 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

江炳滔知識產權有限公司 
香港 告士打道 160 號 海外信託銀行大廈 19B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
金屬製喉、管和接頭；金屬法蘭；金屬喉法蘭；密封金屬減振喉；金屬喉接
頭；金屬管及其配件；金屬接駁喉箍和接頭；金屬喉閥門；金屬止回閥；金
屬閥。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303775320 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"B"，申請人聲稱金色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

海聯五金有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角登打士街 23 號 嘉興商業中心地下 A鋪 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

江炳滔知識產權有限公司 
香港 告士打道 160 號 海外信託銀行大廈 19B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
金屬建築材料；可移動金屬建築物；五金具；金屬小五金具；金屬製喉、管
和接頭；金屬法蘭；金屬喉法蘭；密封金屬減振喉；金屬喉接頭；金屬管及
其配件；金屬接駁喉箍和接頭；金屬喉閥門；金屬止回閥；金屬閥。 
類別 35: 
出入口代理服務；零售及批發五金器具、金屬喉、金屬管、水喉、避震喉、
法蘭和閥門。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303782755 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標 "A"，申請人聲稱藍色及紅色為商標的多於一個要
素，在商標 "B"，申請人聲稱深灰色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

APEX HARDWARE (HK) LTD 
NO.14, G/F GOLDEN INDUSTRIAL BUILDING 16-26 KWAI TAK STREET, KWAI 
CHUNG, N.T. HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

APEX HARDWARE (HK) LTD 
NO.14, G/F GOLDEN INDUSTRIAL BUILDING 16-26 KWAI TAK STREET, KWAI 
CHUNG, N.T. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
門窗五金製品 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303785149 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 不適用 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

胡亞平 
中國內地 江西省南昌市 安義縣東陽鎮東陽村東陽村小組 16 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
普通金屬合金,金屬門,金屬窗,金屬大門,金屬窗框,金屬門框,金屬合頁,金屬
制窗鎖,窗用金屬附件,門用金屬附件。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 7 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302701421 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Morgan Advanced Materials plc. 
Quadrant, 55-57 High Street, Windsor, Berkshire SL4 1LP, UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 17, 19, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; parts and fittings (not included in other 
classes) for machines, machine tools, engines, motors and for 
pumps; crucibles, boats, and dummy wafers all being parts of 
semiconductor fabrication machinery; silicon carbide coated 
graphite parts for use in semiconductor fabrication machinery; 
parts (not included in other classes) of machines; dip tubes being 
parts of machines; bearings, guides, journals, rings, valve seats, 
cable guides, labyrinths, bearing pads and thrust bearings all 
being parts of machines; parts for line spraying machines; brushes 
for electrical machines; electrical contact brushes consisting of 
or comprising elements wholly or partially of consolidated 
aggregates or masses of carbon, of metal, or of carbon and metal, 
and mountings or holders for such brushes all being parts of 
machines; nozzles for use in machines for casting metals, mandrels 
for glass drawing machines, parts of glass melting machines and of 
glass moulding machines, all made of refractory materials; seals, 
counterfaces, jigs, thread guides and other parts of machines, all 
made wholly or partially of carbon or silicon carbide materials or 
alumina ceramic materials or of other low friction materials; parts 
of machines made of mixtures or combinations of plastics materials 
with metallic or non-metallic fillers; mechanical seals [machine 
parts] and parts thereof; bearings; counterfaces, vanes and rotors, 
being parts of machines, machine tools, engines, motors, 
compressors or pumps; brushes for electrical machinery; mountings 
or holders for such brushes; slip rings for electrical machinery; 
flow field plates and separators for electrical machinery; parts 
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for machines, machine tools, engines and motors all made wholly or 
partially of carbon, graphite, or silicon carbide materials; 
automatic vending machines; rocket nozzles. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-08-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-02-2013 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

011568284 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303475288 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour orange as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FSE Engineering Holdings Limited 
The offices of Codan Trust Company (Cayman) Limited, Cricket 
Square, Hutchins Drive, PO Box 2681, Grand Cayman, KY1-1111, Cayman 
Islands 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

K. M. LAI & LI 
23RD FLOOR, REGENT CENTRE, NO.88 QUEEN'S ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 19, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Fabrication machine of construction site water treatment system, 
machinery for the application in environmental management, 
machinery for automatic wheel washing system, machinery and machine 
tools for the application in the environmental protection. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301902492AA. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303666349 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Benninghoven GmbH & Co. KG Mülheim 
Industriegelände, 54486 Mülheim/Mosel, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 11, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Mechanical equipment for construction, earthmoving, crushing, 
mixing, processing, mining and agriculture; pumps, compressors, 
generators and fans; air compressors; compressed air machines; feed 
pumps; centrifugal pumps; metering pumps (except for medical 
purposes); robots; moving and handling equipment; lifting and 
hoisting equipment; machines for treatment of materials and for 
manufacturing; engines, powertrains and generic machine parts; 
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electric motors; machine coupling and power transmission components 
(except for land vehicles); filters, textile filters, filter bags, 
textile filter bags and filter housings for engines, machines and 
industrial installations; dispensing machines; cleaning, washing 
and rinsing machines; blowing machines; drying machines; spin 
driers (machines); construction machines; mechanical, pneumatic, 
hydraulic and electric construction implements (other than hand-
operated); processing machines; processing installations for 
processing asphalt, stone and road surfaces; recycling machines and 
installations, in particular machines and installations for 
recycling asphalt, stone and road surfaces; demolition machines; 
soil working machines; milling machines; road finishers 
(construction machines); machines for the making, application and 
removal of road surfaces; remixers and repavers (machines for 
fusing, detaching, processing and relaying of road surfacing); 
heating machines, in particular for replastifying road surfaces and 
for heating and boiling asphalt, tar, oil and bitumen; melting pots 
for asphalt, bitumen and tar being parts of machines and industrial 
installations; hoppers (machines); road working machines; machines 
for road repair; machines for processing road surfaces; asphalt 
finishers (machines); feeders (machines); feeding machines; feeding 
units for machines and industrial installations; separators 
(machines); compacting machines; compacting implements; compactors; 
vibrators (machines); vibrating machines and installations; 
spreading machines; spraying, sputtering and nebulizing machines; 
cutting machines; sorting machines (other than for money); crushing 
machines and installations; comminutors for solid materials; 
crushers (machines); crushers being parts of machines and 
industrial installations; stone and ore working machines; sifting 
machines and installations; sieves (electric); roller screens 
(machines); mixing machines and installations, in particular 
concrete and asphalt mixing machines and installations; mobile 
mixing machines and installations, in particular concrete and 
asphalt mixing machines and installations; separating machines; 
agitators; automatic dispensing machines and installations; 
filtering machines; machines for loading; transporting machines; 
machines for breaking, separating, classifying, washing, drying, 
agitating, dispensing, filtering, loading and transporting of 
asphalt, bitumen, concrete, stone, raw materials, valuable 
materials or waste; processing installations for breaking, 
crushing, sifting, separating, classifying, washing, heating, 
drying, mixing, agitating, dispensing, cleaning, transporting and 
loading of asphalt, bitumen, concrete, stone, raw materials, 
valuable materials or waste; processing machines and installations 
for bituminous mixtures; cranes; block and tackle; lifting jacks 
(machines); machines and installations for the making of and 
working on polymers, bitumen, concrete and asphalt; dust removing 
machines and installations for cleaning purposes; agitators for 
circulating liquid and solid media; agitator tanks being parts of 
machines and industrial installations; conveyors, in particular 
belt conveyors; conveying installations, in particular belt 
conveying installations; bucket conveyors; buckets for bucket 
conveyors; screw conveyors; screws for screw conveyors; conveyor 
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belts; conveyor chains; bucket elevators; elevators; buckets for 
elevators being parts of machines and industrial installations; 
hopper loaders (machines); winches; lifting platforms; windlasses; 
pressure transformers; pressure intensifiers (machines); fitted 
parts of machines and fitted machine parts of industrial 
installations, namely, tools, tool holders, bits, chisels, chisel 
holders, mixer arms, mixer shovels, shovels, hammers, milling 
tools, cutting tools, compacting tools, breaking tools, crushing 
tools, spray heads, spray fittings, spraying booms, drums, roller 
tires, drum housings, barrels, mixing drums, drying drums, magnetic 
separators, steering wheels, hand wheels, undercarriages, chains 
being part of undercarriages, chassis, bogies, heaters for road 
surfaces, oil coolers, track rollers, bands, belts, belt pulleys, 
tensioning devices, couplings, transmissions, axles, joints, power 
transmission components, shafts, cranks, crank shafts, mufflers, 
coolers, burners, burner blowers, cookers, loading ramps, vibration 
and oscillation drives, jets, separators, seals, valves, hydraulic 
valves, dispensing valves, valve blocks, clacks, clack valves, 
slide valves, regulators, taps, bellows, sun screens, vibrators, 
shakers, rollers, track rollers, push rollers, covers, chains, 
scraper chains, sprockets, cylinders, pistons, piston rods, 
bearings, bearing housings, bearing inserts, bushings, tracks, 
transmission shafts, driving chains, auger blades, spreading 
augers, worm wheels, infeed screws, pneumatic distributors, 
lubricators, lubricating mechanism, oilers, compressed air oilers, 
compressed air conditioners, alarm systems, body parts, steering 
stands, mirrors, handles, hand gear, switches, tanks, bitumen 
tanks, oil tanks, storage tanks, fuel gauges, silos, storage silos, 
loading silos, buffer silos, bumpers, gutters, pressure bars, guide 
bars, guide tracks, wheelworks, gear wheels, fly wheels, impellers, 
bearing brackets, springs, springy units, block and tackle, 
hydraulic plates, vibratory plates (vibrating compactor plates), 
shock absorbers, vibration dampers, brushes, scrapers, breaking and 
crushing bars, breaking and crushing plates, breaking and crushing 
jaws, breaking and crushing cones, hoppers, rotors, flaps, 
protective flaps, sieves, grilles, trellises, protective grilles, 
chutes, braking systems, brakes, brake cylinders, brake linings, 
brake calipers and brake shoes; hand-held tools (other than hand-
operated); tools for machines and industrial installations; power 
tools; mechanical tools; automatic tools; hydraulic tools (other 
than hand-operated); pneumatic tools (other than hand-operated); 
mechanical equipment for the lifting and lowering of machines, 
industrial installations or parts thereof; mechanical equipment for 
dispensing material; mechanical, hydraulic and pneumatic control 
mechanisms; electronic, mechanical, hydraulic and pneumatic 
controls and control systems for engines, machines and industrial 
installations; adapted tarpaulins for use with machines, industrial 
installations and parts thereof; adapted coverings for use with 
machines, industrial installations and parts thereof; adapted 
fairings for use with machines, industrial installations and parts 
thereof; filters for motors; bearing brackets for machines and 
industrial installations; machine wheels; belts for motors; belt 
pulleys; driving chains and transmission shafts (other than for 
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land vehicles); exhausts; mufflers, in particular mufflers for 
machines, industrial installations and burners; radiators and 
radiator caps for motors; mechanical discharging hoppers; metal 
loading ramps (machines); elevators; air blowers (machines); rotary 
feeders (dispensing machines); rotary feeders being parts of 
machines and industrial installations; tubes and tube bends being 
mounted parts of machines and industrial installations; tubes and 
tube bends being fitted parts of machines and industrial 
installations; oil pumps for engines, machines and industrial 
installations; wear parts, in particular wear sheets and plates, 
wear panels, wear tiles and wear liners, for machines and 
industrial installations; safety valves and safety couplings being 
parts of machines and industrial installations; attachments for 
machines and industrial installations; parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods, included in this class. 
Class 11: 
Industrial processing installations; chemical processing 
installations; apparatus and installations for lighting, heating, 
steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, ventilating and 
water supply; flues and installations for conveying exhaust gases; 
sanitary installations and appliances; water supply installations; 
burners, boilers and heaters; oil burners; gas burners; coaldust 
burners; tar burners; burner heads being parts of burners; blowers 
for burners; dehumidifiers (dryers); ovens; furnaces (not for food 
or beverages); electrical heating elements; fan heaters; air 
heaters; radiators (heating); heating rods; electrically powered 
air blowers for air-conditioning purposes; ventilators; lighting; 
lighting reflectors; luminaires; headlights; light bulbs; pocket 
torches; filters for industrial use; air filters; gas filters; 
water filters; dust filters; filter bags, in particular textile 
filter bags, for filters for industrial use, air filters, gas 
filters, water filters and dust filters; industrial installations 
for filtering liquids and gases; installations for collecting 
gases, liquids and solids; apparatus and installations for removing 
impurities from gases, liquids and solids; regulating and safety 
accessories for industrial processing installations, water 
installations and gas installations; ventilating and air 
conditioning apparatus and installations; apparatus and 
installations for purifying air, gas and water; apparatus and 
installations for processing air, in particular compressed air; 
igniters; heaters for oils and greases; cookers; installations and 
apparatus for heating and boiling asphalt, tar, oil and bitumen; 
melting pots (melting furnaces) for asphalt, tar and bitumen; 
polymerisation installations; dust removal installations for 
ventilation purposes; heat exchangers; irrigation sprinklers; 
irrigation spray nozzles; taps, in particular for pipes; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods, included in this class. 
Class 37: 
Construction; construction supervision; construction consultancy; 
hire, rental and leasing of construction machines, asphalt and 
concrete mixing machines and installations, mobile asphalt and 
concrete mixing machines and installations, asphalt and concrete 
making machines and installations, crushing machines and 
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installations, vibrating machines and installations, sifting 
machines and installations, separating machines and installations 
and processing machines and installations, and parts thereof; 
building, construction and demolition; mining services; earth 
moving services; road construction; canal construction; waste dump 
construction; structural and civil engineering (construction); 
crushing of asphalt, bitumen, concrete and solid building 
materials; sifting of solids; separating of solids in connection 
with construction services, in particular with asphalt mixing 
services; mixing of gases, liquids or solids, in particular 
asphalt, in connection with construction services; supervision of 
crushing, sifting, separating, production and mixing services 
(included in this class); installation, assembly, cleaning, repair 
and maintenance services with respect to mixing machines and 
installations, asphalt and concrete making machines and 
installations, crushing machines and installations, vibrating 
machines and installations, sifting machines and installations, 
separating machines and installations, drying machines and 
installations, processing machines and installations and recycling 
machines and installations, and parts thereof; installation, 
assembly, cleaning, repair and maintenance services with respect to 
computer hardware, products of mechanical engineering, steel 
construction and electrical engineering, products for structural 
engineering, civil engineering and mining, industrial 
installations, vehicles, apparatus and machines, and parts thereof; 
installation, assembly, cleaning, repair and maintenance of metal 
structures and steel construction structures; rustproofing; 
application of surface coatings, in particular protective coatings; 
hire, rental and leasing of goods associated with the provision of 
all the aforesaid services, included in this class; consultancy and 
information services relating to all the aforesaid services, 
included in this class. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-10-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2015 106 885 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303684213 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HP Hewlett Packard Group LLC 
11445 Compaq Center Drive West Houston TX 77070, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 9, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines, namely, three dimensional (3D) printers; printing 
machines for commercial or industrial use. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303686752 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BEELTA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
香港 灣仔駱克道 301-307 號 洛克中心 19 樓 C 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BEELTA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
香港 灣仔駱克道 301-307 號 洛克中心 19 樓 C 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7:  
自動售貨機；工業打標機；捆紮機；機械台架；包裝機；貼標簽機（機
器）；洗衣機；金屬加工機械；電動擦鞋機 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303689605 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Omni Solution Inc. 
351 Country Club Drive Bensenville, IL 60106, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TrademarkCN. Co. Ltd. 
Blk. A, 4/F, Granville Building, 14 Granville Road, T.S.T., 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 12, 35, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Exhausts for motors and engines; Mufflers for motors and engines; 
Automobile motor exhausting and decontaminating device （Catalyzing 
reaction device） being part of the exhaust systems for 
automobiles; Automobile motor waste gas recycle system being part 
of the exhaust systems for automobiles; Air filter（engine parts）; 
Automotive exhaust systems comprised of pipes collectors, and 
mufflers and component part thereof. 
Class 12: 
Automobiles; Motors, electric, for land vehicles; Bodies for 
vehicles; Airbags [safety devices for automobiles]; Tyres for 
vehicle wheels; Suspension shock absorbers for vehicles; Hubs for 
vehicle wheels; Brakes for vehicles; Anti-dazzle devices for 
vehicles; Steering wheels for vehicles. Automobile motor muffler 
(parts and fittings of motors for automobiles); Automobile motor 
muffler air pipe (parts and fittings of motors for automobiles); 
Automobile motor resonator (parts and fittings of motors for 
automobiles). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; import-export agency services; Marketing. 
Class 37: 
Motor vehicle maintenance and repair; Vehicle wash; Anti-rust 
treatment for vehicles; Vehicle maintenance; Vehicle cleaning; 
Vehicle breakdown assistance [repair]. 
Class 42: 
Technical research; Technical project studies; Mechanical research; 
Physics [research]; Technological consultancy; Research and 
development of new products for others; Industrial design; Vehicle 
road worthiness testing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303717603 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Virginia Rigoni 
Level 12, One Peking, 1 Peking Road, Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 
 
VR CONSULTING (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
Suite 1201, Tower 2, The Gateway 25 Canton Road, Tsimshatsui 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VR CONSULTING (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
Level 12, One Peking, 1 Peking Road, Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 7, 9, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
anti-pollution devices for motors and engines; automatic vending 
machines; compressors [machines]; machines and machine tools; 
motors and engines (except for land vehicles); printing machines; 
robots [machines]; spraying machines 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303722904 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Olinas Corporation Limited 
2-4-27 Dojima, Kita-ku, Osaka, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; automatic vending machines; conveyors 
[machines]; agricultural machines; thermic lances [machines]; 
woodworking machines; machines for the textile industry; leather-
working machines; packing machines; earth moving machines; robots 
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[machines]; machines for processing plastics; power generators; 
compressed air machines; bearings [parts of machines]; 
manipulators; electric welding apparatus; belts for machines; 
printing machines; glass-working machines; knives [parts of 
machines]; electroplating machines. 
Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
microprocessors; monitors [computer hardware]; fuses [for electric 
current]; light-emitting diodes [LED]; transistors [electronic]; 
coils [for telecommunication apparatus]; integrated circuit chips; 
integrated circuits; printed circuit boards; semi-conductors; 
electric wires and cables; electric capacitors; terminals 
[electricity]; connectors [electricity]; electric switches; 
contacts, electric; converters, electric; resistances, electric; 
transformers [electricity]; amplifiers; oscillators; detectors 
[electric or magnetic meters and testers]. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; retailing and wholesaling of electronic appliances; 
retailing and wholesaling of electronic materials; retailing and 
wholesaling of machinery equipments; retailing and wholesaling of 
computer hardware; retailing and wholesaling of electronic parts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303727756 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PREGIS INNOVATIVE PACKAGING LLC 
1650 LAKE COOK ROAD SUITE 400 DEERFIELD ILLINOIS 60015, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DORSEY & WHITNEY 
SUITE 3008, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 16, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines for the production of packaging materials; machines for 
producing air/gas-filled protective pads, envelopes, bubble 
material and void-fill articles; gas injection machinery for use in 
the field of production of packaging materials; inflating machinery 
for use in the field of production of packaging materials; 
replacement parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 16: 
Packaging materials; plastic bubble materials for packaging; void-
fill articles for packaging; air/gas-filled protective pads, bags, 
envelopes and pillows (packaging materials); plastic films not for 
commercial or industrial purposes; air-bubble materials, namely, 
plastic bubble packs for wrapping or packaging; plastic films for 
industrial and commercial packing use; plastic packaging films sold 
in bulk to industrial and commercial manufacturers. 
Class 17: 
Padding made of plastic; padding for impact protection, comfort and 
fit. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303751100 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and orange as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Process Automation International Limited 
11 Dai Hei Street,Tai Po Industrial Estate, Tai Po,New Territories, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Electroplating apparatus and instruments; and parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 7. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
21-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303759869 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Jardine Matheson (Bermuda) Ltd. 
Jardine House, 33-35 Reid Street, Hamilton, Bermuda. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Jardine Matheson Limited 
Group Legal, 25/F, Devon House, Taikoo Place, 979 King's Road, 
Quarry Bay, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
machines and machine tools; door closers, electric; door closers, 
hydraulic; door closers, pneumatic; door openers, electric; door 
openers, hydraulic; door openers, pneumatic; motor driven garage 
door openers 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303762847 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北京永安興業貿易有限公司 
中國內地 北京市東城區 東中街 58 號（美惠大廈二單元 1303 室） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

哲力（中國）知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
攪拌機; 製食品用電動機械; 電動製飲料機; 洗碗機; 廚房用電動機器; 家
用電動攪拌機; 電攪拌器; 家用電動榨水果機; 廚房用電動碾磨機; 家用電
動打蛋器; 食品加工機（電動）; 洗衣機; 垃圾處理機; 清洗設備; 絞肉機
（機械）; 和麵機; 磨麵機; 切麵包機; 削皮機; 離心碾磨機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303794932 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DE VECCHI GIUSEPPE S.r.l. 
VIA DON LUIGI STURZO 0007 20872 CORNATE D'ADDA MB ITALY, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG UNITALEN INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENCY LIMITED 
RM 1201, 12/F, GOLDEN ERA PLAZA, 39-55 SAI YEE ST, MONGKOK KLN, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Grinders/quantity gauges for electric coffee machines; Dishwashers; 
Cup washing machines and glass washers; Automatic dishwashers; 
Electric mixing machines; Agitators; Apparatus for crushing ice; 
Automatic beaters; Equipment including automatic citrus-fruit 
squeezers; Automatic mixers; Apparatus for containing, blending and 
dispensing beverages at a predetermined temperature, machines for 
slicing, cutting, grating, chopping of food 
Class 11: 
Espresso coffee machines, parts and accessories therefor 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

09-12-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

014882468 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303797100 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ALYAKOUBI IMP & EXP CO., LIMITED 
Suite 1005 & 1001-2, Albion Plaza, 2 - 6 Granville Road, Tsim Sha 
Tsui, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Trademark & Design Protection Agency Ltd. 
Room 2802, 28/F Lippo Centre Tower 2 89 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Compressors for refrigerators; compressors for air conditioning 
apparatus; compressors for fluids; compressors for gases; 
compressors for recovering and recycling refrigerant gases; 
compressors for refrigeration apparatus; refrigerant compressors 
for cooling installations; refrigerant compressors for heating 
installations; refrigeration compressors; condensers (steam) (parts 
of machines); condensing installations; pumps for heating 
installations; pumps (machines); vacuum pumps (machines); 
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lubricating pumps; self-regulating fuel pumps; heat exchangers 
(parts of machines); hand-held tools, other than hand-operated; 
machine tools; holding devices for machine tools; motors, other 
than for land vehicles; electric motors, other than for land 
vehicles; exhaust manifold for engines; valves (parts of machines); 
clack valves (parts of machines); tools (parts of machines); 
openers for refrigerant gas can; gas can openers; refrigerant can 
taps; electric can openers; tap ratchets (machines); tap wrenches 
(machines); taps (parts of machines, engines or motors); taps being 
mechanically operated tools; taps being parts of engines; taps 
being parts of machines; taps being parts of motors; machines; 
motors and engines (except for land vehicles); machine coupling and 
transmission components (except for land vehicles); agricultural 
implements other than hand-operated; incubators for eggs; automatic 
vending machines; parts and fittings thereof; all included in Class 
7. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 8 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303746124 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LRC Products Limited 
103-105 Bath Road, Slough, SL1 3UH, ENGLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand operated household tools and implements all for manicure or 
pedicure; hand tools for removing hardened skin; hand tools for 
exfoliating skin; foot file roller heads for removing hardened 
skin; foot file roller heads for exfoliating skin; nail clippers, 
nail files; foot files; scissors; tweezers; electronic devices used 
to remove hardened skin; electronic devices used to exfoliate skin; 
electronic foot file; electronic nail file; roller heads for 
electronic foot file; roller head refills for electronic foot file; 
roller heads for electronic nail file; roller head refills for 
electronic nail file; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid 
goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303746403 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha Koji Honpo (Koji Honpo Co., Ltd.) 
26-1, Matsugaya 2-chome, Taito-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EMILY YIP & CO 
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre, 18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 8, 16, 18, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8:  
Tweezers; nail clippers; nail scissors; nail nippers; shaving 
cases; pedicure sets; manicure sets; eyelash curlers; razors; nail 
files; nail polishers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303779191 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HONG KONG PROFACTOR COSMETICS COMPANY LIMITED 
ROOM 2914(B),29/F,HO KING COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 2-16 FA YUEN 
STREET,MONGKOK,KOWLOON, HONG KONG. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG & MACAU INTERNATIONAL CAPITAL LIMITED 
RM 2914(B),29/F HO KING COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 2-16 FA YUEN 
STREET,MONGKOK,KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 8, 21, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8:  
Shaver , Hair Straightener , Hair clamps, Toenail beauty tool , 
Hair curling tool , Shaving case, Nail file, razor , Electric nail 
file , Nail polish machine, Hair clipper ,Nail-clippers , Ear 
piercing making Machine, Hair remover, Lash curler, Tatoo machine, 
Dead skin remover clamps , Nail beauty tool ,Scissors , Other 
beauty tool. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 9 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302020148 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

周樹森 
中國內地 廣東省高州市 金山街道陳垌德再村 7號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

世界商標服務有限公司 
香港 中環金融街 8號 國際金融中心二期 19 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電池；電池充電器；動畫片；導航儀器；手提電話；電腦 ；電腦周邊設備；
照相機（攝影）；收音機；擴音器喇叭 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-08-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302341575 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Pinterest, Inc. 
808 Brannan Street, San Francisco, California 94103, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
computer hardware; computer software; computer software 
applications; computer software that enables Internet users to 
create, bookmark, annotate, and publicly share data, information 
and multimedia content; downloadable software in the nature of a 
mobile application; downloadable software via the Internet and 
wireless devices; downloadable software to facilitate online 
advertising, business promotion, connecting social network users 
with businesses and for tracking users and advertising of others to 
provide strategy, insight, marketing, and predicting consumer 
behavior; electronic publications; all relating to sorting, 
bookmarking, managing and downloading, capturing, showing, editing, 
playing, streaming, viewing, previewing, displaying, tagging, 
blogging of data, multimedia content, pictures, images, text, 
photos, audio content, and information via the Internet and other 
computer and communications networks only. 
Class 35: 
advertising and promotional services; advertising and marketing 
services, namely promoting the products and services of others; 
business data analysis; business monitoring and consulting 
services, namely, tracking users to provide strategy, insight, 
marketing guidance, and for analyzing, understanding and predicting 
consumer behavior and motivations, and market trends; business 
management; business administration; office functions; all relating 
to sorting, bookmarking, managing and downloading, capturing, 
showing, editing, playing, streaming, viewing, previewing, 
displaying, tagging, blogging of data, multimedia content, 
pictures, images, text, photos, audio content, and information via 
the Internet and other computer and communications networks only. 
Class 38: 
electronic bulletin board services; all relating to sorting, 
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bookmarking, managing and downloading, capturing, showing, editing, 
playing, streaming, viewing, previewing, displaying, tagging, 
blogging of data, multimedia content, pictures, images, text, 
photos, audio content, and information via the Internet and other 
computer and communications networks only. 
Class 42: 
providing a website featuring technology that enables Internet 
users to create, bookmark, annotate, upload, organize, and publicly 
share data, information and multimedia content; computer services, 
namely, creating an on-line community for registered users to 
participate in discussions, get feedback from their peers, form 
virtual communities, and engage in social networking services in 
the field of general interest; providing a website featuring non-
downloadable software; hosting an Interactive website and online 
non-downloadable software for uploading, posting, showing, 
displaying, tagging, sharing and transmitting messages, comments, 
multimedia content, photos, pictures, images, text, information, 
and other user-generated content; scientific and technological 
services and research and design relating thereto; industrial 
analysis and research services; design and development of computer 
hardware and software; all relating to sorting, bookmarking, 
managing and downloading, capturing, showing, editing, playing, 
streaming, viewing, previewing, displaying, tagging, blogging of 
data, multimedia content, pictures, images, text, photos, audio 
content, and information via the Internet and other computer and 
communications networks only. 
Class 45: 
online social networking services; providing a social networking 
website for entertainment purposes and general interest purposes; 
all relating to sorting, bookmarking, managing and downloading, 
capturing, showing, editing, playing, streaming, viewing, 
previewing, displaying, tagging, blogging of data, multimedia 
content, pictures, images, text, photos, audio content, and 
information via the Internet and other computer and communications 
networks only. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-08-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

10-02-2012 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

010634004 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

EUROPEAN UNION 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302701421 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Morgan Advanced Materials plc. 
Quadrant, 55-57 High Street, Windsor, Berkshire SL4 1LP, UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 17, 19, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; Fire-extinguishing apparatus; electrical power control 
apparatus, electrical test apparatus, electrical switching 
apparatus, electrical remote control apparatus; electrical 
condensers; crucibles; scientific apparatus and instruments wholly 
or partially of refractory materials, for metallurgy, metal working 
or for heat treatment in chemical, glass-melting, enamelling, 
dental, electric lampmaking processes; measuring and assaying (for 
verification) apparatus and instruments, experimental furnaces, and 
parts included in this class of all the aforesaid goods; parts 
included in this class made wholly or principally of alumina 
ceramic materials, for scientific, electrical, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus; apparatus and instruments, all for measuring and 
recording electrical power; thermocouples, thermoconverters, 
electrical transformers; wire wound electrical components; geiger 
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counter tubes, electron tubes, vacuum tubes, photomultiplier tubes, 
radiation detecting apparatus and instruments; neutron detectors; 
detecting chambers for gamma rays; radioactive sensitized magnetic 
foils, none being for medical or curative purposes; electro-optical 
apparatus; silicon photodiodes; fission chambers, ionisation 
gauges; counting apparatus; gas analyzing apparatus; silicon photo-
detectors; semi-conductors; spectrometers; light emitting diode 
detectors; photomultipliers; apparatus and instruments, all 
included in this class for the control of nuclear reactors; 
computers; micro-processors; magnetic discs and tapes; recorded 
computer programmes; printed circuits on transparent bases; safe 
load indicating apparatus and instruments; testing (other than in 
vivo testing) apparatus and instruments; alarm apparatus and 
instruments none for vehicles; electrical power units comprising 
transformers and rectifiers; apparatus included in this class for 
displaying information; parts and fittings included in this class 
for all the aforesaid goods; resistors, variable resistors, and 
potentiometers, all being electric; batteries, accumulators, fuel 
cells, electrolysis apparatus, and mobile generators; component 
sub-assemblies for batteries, accumulators, fuel cells; flow field 
plates, separators, and electrodes all being parts of batteries, 
accumulators, fuel cells, electrolysis apparatus, or mobile 
generators; graphite support tubes for microfiltration apparatus; 
silicon carbide coated graphite parts for use in the manufacture of 
semiconductors; electrodes; batteries, accumulators, fuel cells, 
electrolysers and component parts thereof; commutators; current 
collectors; rotary current collectors; current collectors for 
electrical vehicles; rotary power and/or data transfer apparatus; 
electrical connectors; terminal blocks; vibration monitoring 
devices; commutator measuring devices; pressure measurement 
devices; protective helmets; body armour; ballistic protection 
panels for body armour; commutators for electrical machinery. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-08-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-02-2013 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

011568284 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302986831 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCHMIDT-iSOFT LIMITED 
19/F., Sing Tao News Corporation Building, 3 Tung Wong Road, 
Shaukeiwan, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Gaff Myer IPS Limited 
Office B, 6/F., Thomson Commercial Building, 8 Thomson Road, 
Wanchai, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; all 
included in Class 9. 
Class 42: 
Design and development of computer hardware and software; 
scientific and technological services and research and design; 
industrial analysis and research services; all included in Class 
42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 199804004, 199810777AA, 300605871 and 
302006298. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-05-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303064464 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS AUSTRALIA AND NEW ZEALAND 
33 ERSKINE STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Oldham, Li & Nie, Solicitors 
503, St. George's Building, 2 Ice House Street, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic publications (downloadable); data processing equipment 
and computers; computer software; calculators and calculating 
machines; accounting apparatus, installations and machines. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials in this class; 
printed matter including books, booklets, magazines, periodicals, 
journals, manuals, newsletters, reports, brochures and pamphlets; 
calculating tables; stationery; paper bags and plastic bags for 
packaging; photographs; instructional, promotional and teaching 
materials in this class. 
Class 35: 
Accounting, marketing, advertising, business administration, 
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business management, statistical, and valuation services; 
compilation of statistics and profit surveys; taxation services in 
this class; auditing services; book-keeping services; business 
services; business consultancy; business information; business 
administration; office functions; recruitment services; economic 
forecasting; compilation of information into computer databases; 
research, information, consultancy, and advisory services relating 
to all aforementioned services; provision of all aforementioned 
services by an organisation for the benefit of its members; 
provision of all aforementioned services electronically, including 
via the Internet. 
Class 36: 
Financial, monetary, real estate, and insurance services in this 
class including taxation advice, and financial and fiscal 
valuations; financial sponsorship; financial planning; research, 
information, advisory, and consultancy services in relation to all 
aforementioned services; provision of all aforementioned services 
by an organisation for the benefit of its members; provision of all 
aforementioned services electronically, including via the Internet. 
Class 41: 
Education, training, and entertainment services; weblog (blog) 
services (online publication of journals or diaries); arranging and 
conducting of seminars, conferences, symposiums, workshops and 
professional development programs; education examination services; 
vocational guidance; publishing, including electronic publishing; 
publication of texts, other than publicity texts; arranging and 
conducting training; correspondence courses; organisation of 
competitions for education or entertainment purposes; teaching and 
tuition services; research, information, advisory and consultancy 
services in relation to all aforementioned services; provision of 
all aforementioned services by an organisation for the benefit of 
its members; provision of all aforementioned services 
electronically, including via the Internet. 
Class 42: 
Creating and maintaining weblogs (blogs) for others; hosting of 
weblogs (blogs); research and technological services; design and 
development of computer hardware and software; research, 
information, advisory, and consultancy services in relation to all 
aforementioned services; provision of all aforementioned services 
by an organisation for the benefit of its members; provision of all 
aforementioned services electronically, including via the Internet. 
Class 45: 
Dispute and conflict resolution services; mediation and arbitration 
services;  intellectual property services; licencing services; 
litigation services;  personal and social services rendered by 
others to meet the needs of individuals; legal services; research, 
information, advisory, and consultancy services in relation to all 
aforementioned services; provision of all  aforementioned services 
by an organisation for the benefit of its members;  provision of 
all aforementioned services electronically, including via the  
Internet. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-05-2014 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

997709 (for Classes 9, 16, 35, 36, 41 and 42) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

NEW ZEALAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303185280 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

APPLE INC. 
1 INFINITE LOOP, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer peripheral devices; computer hardware; hand 
held computers; tablet computers; handheld digital electronic 
devices and software related thereto; handheld mobile digital 
electronic devices capable of providing access to the Internet and 
for the sending, receiving, and storing of telephone calls, faxes, 
electronic mail, and other digital data; computer software; 
computer software for creating, authoring, distributing, 
downloading, transmitting, receiving, playing, editing, extracting, 
encoding, decoding, displaying, storing and organizing text, data, 
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graphics, images, audio, video, and other multimedia content, 
electronic publications, and electronic games; computer software 
for use in recording, organizing, transmitting, manipulating, and 
reviewing text, data, audio files, video files and electronic games 
in connection with computers, televisions, television set-top 
boxes, audio players, video players, media players, telephones, and 
handheld digital electronic devices; computer software for use on 
handheld mobile digital electronic devices and other consumer 
electronics; electronic mail and messaging software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-10-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

02-05-2014 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

64691 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAMAICA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303346533 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA JVC KENWOOD (JVC KENWOOD CORPORATION) 
3-12, MORIYACHO, KANAGAWA-KU, YOKOHAMA-SHI, KANAGAWA (221-0022), 
JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

FAIRBAIRN CATLEY LOW & KONG 
23/F, Shui On Centre, 6-8 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; compact discs, 
DVDs and other digital recording media; computer software; audio 
cassette tape recorders; audio cassette tape players; compact disc 
players; portable audio players; portable audio recorders; digital 
audio players; digital audio recorders; media players; MP3 players; 
sound recording apparatus, namely audio-frequency apparatus; stereo 
apparatus and components therefor; radio receivers; stereo tuners; 
amplifiers; speakers; woofers; loudspeakers; equalizers; 
transmitters; antennas; microphones; earphones; headphones; 
headsets for mobile phones; headphones with microphones; remote 
controls; AV cables; electrical wires and cables; blank audio 
tapes; prerecorded audio tapes; blank or audio discs; prerecorded 
audio discs; compact disc players for automobiles; compact disc 
receiver for automobiles; audio optical disc players for 
automobiles; digital media receivers for automobiles; audio 
cassette players for automobiles; amplifiers for automobiles; 
speakers for automobiles; subwoofer for automobiles; stereo 
adapters for automobiles; equalizers for automobiles; audio and 
video broadcasting tuners for automobiles; TV sets for automobiles; 
display monitors for automobiles; monitor receivers for 
automobiles; DVD players for automobiles; blu-ray disc (BD) players 
for automobiles; car driving recorders; cameras for automobiles; 
video cameras for automobiles; radio receivers for automobiles; 
radio transmitters for automobiles; antennas for automobiles; 
navigation systems for automobiles; satellite navigational 
apparatus for automobiles, namely, a global positioning system 
(GPS); computer software for use with satellite and GPS navigation 
systems for navigation, route guidance and electronic mapping; 
camcorders; video cameras; digital still cameras; surveillance 
cameras; security cameras; television receivers; television tuners; 
video projection apparatus; video projectors and parts therefor; 
video tape recorders; video tape players; DVD recorders; DVD 
players; blu-ray disc (BD) recorders; blu-ray disc (BD) players; 
computer monitors; display monitors; mobile phones; smart phones; 
PC tablets; integrated circuits (IC); large scale integrated 
circuits (LSI); prerecorded computer software for use in video and 
image processing, editing and authoring; apparatus for transmission 
or reproduction of sound or images; walkie-talkies. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-03-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303444796 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours green (Pantone 3285C), pink 
(Pantone 211C), brown (Pantone 872C) and white as elements of mark 
"A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AEROVELOCITY LIMITED 
Unit 4703, 47/F., Far East Finance Centre, 16 Harcourt Road, 
Admiralty, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 18, 21, 25, 28, 35, 39, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Games software; application software; education software; computer 
games entertainment software; electronic game programs; 
downloadable graphics and ring tones for mobile phones, 
downloadable music files and image files, downloadable computer 
graphics, downloadable computer software applications, downloadable 
video game programs, downloadable computer game software via a 
global computer network and wireless devices, downloadable 
electronic greeting cards for sending by regular mail; computer 
game cartridges; video game discs; memory cards for video game 
machines. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; stationery; printed matter and publications; 
photographs; posters; postcards; newspapers; magazines; 
periodicals; books; souvenir programmes; artist' materials; paint 
brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except furniture); 
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instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); printers' 
type; printing blocks; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; stickers; plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); advertising materials of cardboard; advertising 
materials of paper; printed materials for advertising purposes; 
advertising materials expressed in plastic form; advertising 
publications. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; souvenir bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery. 
Class 21: 
Souvenir plates; candelabra [candlesticks], candle rings; cups, 
decanters, drinking vessels, pots, teapots; pottery; vases; soap 
boxes; spice sets; tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons; 
works of art of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; figurines 
[statuettes] of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; household 
or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paintbrushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear and headgear. 
Class 28: 
Games, toys, playthings, novelties; sporting articles and 
equipment; gaming machines for gambling; parlour games; chips for 
gambling; lottery wheels; playing cards and card games, scratch 
cards for playing lottery games. 
Class 35: 
Retail services connected with the sale of clothing and clothing 
accessories, fabrics, headgear, footwear; retail services in 
relation to toys, games, playthings and novelties; retail services 
in relation to jewellery and works of art; retail services in 
relation to food, foodstuffs, confectionery, desserts, seafood,  
non-alcoholic beverages, beer, alcoholic beverages (except beers); 
retail services in relation to stationery supplies, recorded 
content, art materials, printed matter, festive decorations,  
computer software, computer hardware, information technology 
equipment, audio-visual equipment; retail services in relation to 
sporting articles, articles for use with tobacco, luggage, 
saddlery, bags, umbrellas; retail services in relation to 
furniture, tableware, furnishings; retail services in relation to 
fodder for animals, bedding for animals, litter for animals, animal 
grooming preparations; department store retail services connected 
with the sale of beauty products, toiletries, machines for 
household use, hand tools, optical goods, domestic electrical and 
electronic equipment; administration of the business affairs of 
retail stores; presentation of goods on communications media, for 
retail purposes;  advertising, marketing and promotional services; 
dissemination of advertising matters; information services relating 
to any and all of the foregoing. 
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Class 39: 
Food transportation services; food delivery; packing, packaging, 
storage of food; delivery of hampers containing food and drink; 
distribution services relating to beverages, such as alcoholic 
beverages; delivery of food and drink prepared for consumption; 
charitable services, namely providing transportation; charitable 
services, namely, providing transportation to the elderly or 
handicapped persons; information services relating to any and all 
of the foregoing. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment and sporting activities; organizing cultural and arts 
events; education services; providing mahjong parlors; conducting 
horse races, organization of horse races, provision of facilities 
for horse-race meetings; betting on horses; horse showing, 
organizing horse shows; organizing of horse jumping events; horse 
training; instructional services for horse-riding, horse riding 
schools; provision of horse riding facilities; horseback riding 
camps; recreational services relating to horse riding; equipment 
rental for recreational horse riding; casino, gaming and gambling 
services; lottery services; information services relating to any 
and all of the foregoing. 
Class 43: 
Hospitality services [food and drink]; providing food and 
beverages; serving food and drinks; provision of food and drink; 
restaurant services; cocktail lounge services; club services for 
the provision of food and drink; arranging of wedding receptions 
[food and drink]; wine tasting services (provision of beverages); 
coffee supply services for offices [provision of beverages]; 
preparation of food and beverages; contract food services; food and 
drink catering; fast food restaurant services; consultancy services 
relating to food; charitable services, namely, providing food to 
needy persons; charitable services, namely providing food and drink 
catering;  rental of food service equipment and apparatus; rental 
of drink dispensing machines; providing of food and drink via a 
mobile truck; provision of information relating to restaurants, 
bars and the preparation of food and drink; information services 
relating to any and all of the foregoing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-06-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303473325 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA BANDAI NAMCO Entertainment (BANDAI NAMCO 
Entertainment Inc.) 
5-37-8 Shiba, Minato-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Printed circuit boards for video game machines; computer software 
for entertainment; computer game programs; memory cards, magnetic 
cards, computer memory devices; integrated circuit cards; 
phonograph records, compact discs, videotapes, video discs; 
controllers for personal computers; computer keyboards, headphones, 
keyboard covers, microphones, mouse [computer peripheral], mouse 
pads, video screens; cell phone straps; earphone jack accessories; 
downloadable pictures, motion pictures, movies, music, and sound; 
electronic publications, downloadable; additional data for computer 
games (downloadable); magnets; mobile phone covers; cinematographic 
films, exposed slide films, mounts for slide films. 
Class 41: 
Amusement park services, amusement center services; rental of 
records, compact discs or pre-recorded magnetic tapes; rental of 
pre-recorded video tapes, video disks and movie films; rental of 
amusement machines and equipment for amusement parks; rental of 
toys; arrangement of movies, performances, shows, plays, concerts 
or music events; production of movies, distribution of movies, 
cinema presentations, presentation of live performances, direction 
of plays, performance of plays, presentation of musical 
performances, production of radio programs, production of 
television programs, provision of audio studios, provision of 
visual studios; providing information about video games, computer 
games, amusement machines, amusement centers, amusement parks, 
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sound, music, images, animation or movies through telecommunication 
or computer networks; providing video games, computer games, sound, 
music, images, animation or movies through telecommunication or 
computer networks; providing electronic publications through 
telecommunication or computer networks [not downloadable]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303486673 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北京小桔科技有限公司 
中國內地 北京市海澱區 上地東路 9號 1幢 5層北區 2號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

高保知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界荃灣白田壩街 36-44 號 信義工業大廈 9樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 39, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
已錄製的計算機程序（程序）；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機軟件
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（已錄製）；計步器；停車計時器；投幣啓動的停車場門；車輛故障警告三
角牌；運載工具用導航儀器（隨載計算機）；衛星導航儀器；便携式媒體播
放器；測量器械和儀器；定向羅盤；運載工具用測速儀；轉數表；教學儀
器；運載工具駕駛和控制模擬器；望遠鏡；滅火器；安全頭盔；防盜報警
器；太陽鏡；運載工具用電池；幻燈片（照相）；便携式遙控阻車器。 
類別 35: 
廣告；計算機網絡上的在綫廣告；爲零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；商業
信息；通過網站提供商業信息；替他人推銷；爲商品和服務的買賣雙方提供
在綫市場；人事管理咨詢；在計算機檔案中進行數據檢索（替他人）；會
計；尋找贊助。 
類別 39: 
運送乘客；商品包裝；出租車運輸；司機服務；導航系統出租；貨物貯存；
信件投遞；旅行預訂；交通信息；汽車運輸；運載工具（車輛）出租；快遞
服務（信件或商品）；安排遊覽；輪椅出租。 
類別 42: 
技術研究；車輛性能檢測；包裝設計；計算機程序複製；計算機軟件安裝；
計算機軟件設計；替他人創建和維護網站；電子數據存儲；遠程數據備份；
網站設計咨詢；軟件運營服務[SaaS]；信息技術咨詢服務；地圖繪製服務。 
類別 45: 
私人保鏢；護衛隊服務；社交護送（陪伴）；在綫社交網絡服務；失物招
領；滅火器出租；法律研究。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303553614 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

THINE CREATIVE LIMITED 
Unit 503, 5/F Enterprise Place No. 5 Science Park West Avenue Hong 
Kong Science Park HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Global Intellectual Property Company Limited 
Unit 2205, 22/F Sino Plaza, 255-257 Gloucester Road, Causeway Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
electric, electronic and magnetic locks and lock control and 
decoding apparatus, electric magnetic and optical identification 
apparatus and card readers and identification cards therefor, 
control and surveillance apparatus, access control apparatus, 
burglar alarms, closed circuit TV-surveillance apparatus, 
electrically operated control apparatus for electrically operated 
door openers and closers, electric alarm bells, fire alarms, anti-
theft warning apparatus, detectors, electric installations for the 
remote control of industrial operations, electric theft prevention 
installations; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all 
included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303563532 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red and grey as elements of mark 
"b" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FiNC Co. Ltd. 
Ginza Matrix Building, 5F., 3-9-6 Ginza, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

REED SMITH RICHARDS BUTLER 
20/F, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 9, 35, 41, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Computer hardware and computer software; computer hardware, having 
ability to integrate elements such as natural language processing, 
computational linguistics, information retrieval, analysis and 
machine learning, and to understand questions from normal human 
beings and formulate responses based on certainty factors; 
electronic machines, apparatus and their parts; instructional 
manuals recorded on electronic media sold as a unit with computers 
and computer programs; telecommunication machines and instruments; 
electronic publications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303580993 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

四川藍光發展股份有限公司(SICHUAN LANGUANG DEVELOPMENT CO., LTD.) 
中國內地 四川省成都高新區（西區） 西芯大道 9號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角煙廠街 9號 興發商業大廈 7樓 703 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 9, 10, 19, 35, 36, 37, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
數據處理設備；計算機；電子圖書閱讀器；商品電子標簽；計算機程序（可
下載軟件）；電子監控裝置；放映設備；磁性身份識別卡；監視程序（計算
機程序）；計時器（時間記錄裝置）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303597175 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AT&T Intellectual Property II, L.P. 
645 East Plumb Lane, Reno, Nevada 89502, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 11 Duddell Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Automated systems, namely, software, hardware and communications 
devices for tracking, monitoring, controlling and providing 
information on transportation equipment. 
Class 42: 
Computer services, namely, providing computer software platforms to 
allow users to track, monitor and control transportation equipment. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 1998B09724, 199915905, 200003823, 
200003824, 200003825, 200404208. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-05-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86634161 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303597184 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AT&T Intellectual Property II, L.P. 
645 East Plumb Lane, Reno, Nevada 89502, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 11 Duddell Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Automated systems, namely, software, hardware and communications 
devices for tracking, monitoring, controlling and providing 
information on transportation equipment. 
Class 42: 
Computer services, namely, providing computer software platforms to 
allow users to track, monitor and control transportation equipment. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 1998B09724, 199915905, 200003823, 
200003824, 200003825, 200404208. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-05-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86634181 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303613121 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHANEL 
135, avenue Charles de Gaulle, 92200 Neuilly-sur-Seine, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 35, 41, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Teaching and education apparatus and instruments; learning material 
in electronic form; cameras; straps for cameras; pince-nez, 
spectacles, sunglasses, glasses for optical use; contact lenses ; 
straps, cords and chains for eyeglasses and sunglasses; spectacle 
frames and pince-nez; cases for eyeglasses, sunglasses; containers 
for contact lenses and nose clip; headphones; telephones; mobile 
phones ; smartphones; mousepad ; MP3 players; computers; shelves 
adapted for electronic apparatus; GPS [global positioning systems]; 
straps for mobile phones; protective films for LCD screens of 
mobile phones; protective films for tablet PC, computer bags and 
tablet PC; audio and video devices and electric instruments; 
telecommunications apparatus and instruments; stickers for blocking 
electromagnetic waves for mobile telephones; cases and covers for 
mobile phones; computers and tablet PCs; portable media players; 
personal digital assistants; electronic organizers and electronic 
notepads; computer gaming machines; hands free kits for phones; 
television apparatus; video screens; set of headsets; VCRs; 
receivers [audio, video and radio]; tape recorders; microphones; 
DVD players; computer software; prerecorded electronic media 
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(music); downloadable publications, printed publications 
electronically readable, editing, displaying, tagging, blogging, 
sharing or other electronic media or means of dissemination of 
information via the internet or other communication networks ; 
electronic publications provided online via databases or the 
internet (including websites); cash registers; calculating 
machines; fire extinguishers; clothing, gloves and shoes for 
protection against accidents, radiation and fire; protective 
helmets for sports and for riding; sports eyewear; decorative 
magnets [magnets] chronographs [recorders times]; fax machines; 
weighing machines; measures; signalling light or mechanical signs; 
cameras [cinematographic apparatus]; surveying apparatus and 
instruments; optical apparatus and instruments; material for 
electricity mains [cables]; electrical appliances control, 
lightning rods, electrolyzers; radiological apparatus for 
industrial use; alarm instruments; batteries; motion picture films. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303616425 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Michael Pachleitner Group GmbH 
Liebenauer Tangente 4, 8041 Graz, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear, including also prescription eyewear, eyeglasses, 
spectacles, polarizing spectacles, 3D spectacles, safety goggles; 
snow goggles; goggles for sports; parts for spectacles; optical 
instruments; spectacle lenses; optical glass; corrective glasses 
and contact lenses; eyeglass frames; spectacle temples; eyeglass 
shields; side guards for eyeglasses; nose pads for eyewear; 
spectacle cases; spectacle chains; pince-nez chains; eyewear 
pouches; sun glasses; sunglass lenses; optical lenses for use with 
sunglasses; frames for sunglasses, clip-on sunglasses; cases for 
sunglasses; lens, including also ophthalmic lenses, lens blanks, 
plastic lenses; lens shutters; lens cases; contact lenses; contact 
lens blanks; containers for contact lenses; contact lens washing 
apparatus; head protection (helmets). 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
Class 40: 
Grinding and polishing glass for eyeglasses; custom manufacture of 
ophthalmic lenses for eyeglasses; grinding of lenses; tinting of 
lenses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303623869 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

XENEXX CORP. LIMITED 
FLAT/RM 901 9/F TAMSON PLAZA 161 WAI YIP STREET KWUN TONG KL HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Federation of Hong Kong Industries 
31/F., Billion Plaza, 8 Cheung Yue Street, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Amplifiers; audio cable; cable connectors; communications 
equipment; communications headsets; computer cables; computer 
telephony equipment; cordless telephones; headphones; electric 
cords; hands-free headsets for cell phones; headphone-microphone 
combinations; headsets; headsets for mobile telephones; headsets 
for telephones; headsets for use with computers; pairable wireless 
speakers; plug connectors; telecommunication cables; 
telecommunication equipment; telecommunications cable; 
telecommunications equipment; telephone apparatus; telephone 
cables; telephone connectors; telephone earpieces; telephone 
headsets; USB cables; telephone adapters; wireless communication 
apparatus; wireless headsets for mobile phones; wireless headsets 
for smartphones; wireless headsets for telephones; wireless 
headsets for use with mobile telephones; wireless speakers; 
wireless telephony apparatus; voice over internet protocol (VOIP) 
phone adapter. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303636289 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOTI Global Limited 
Unit 901-03, 9/F, 248 Queen's Rd East Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wong & Tang 
Units 2001-2, 20/F., CC Wu Building, Nos. 302-308 Hennessy Road, 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software for computer games; software for electronic games; 
computer games (software); downloadable computer game programs; 
downloadable programs for electronic games; electronic and online 
publications (downloadable) including software applications for use 
on smart phones and computers, including tablet computers 
(application software); electronic game programs; programs for 
hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; internet games 
(downloadable) for use on smartphones (mobile telephones) or tablet 
computers [software]; internet games, namely games played on the 
internet via computers, tablet computer or mobile telephone; 
trading cards (magnetic); scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital recording media; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment, computers; computer software; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
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Class 16: 
Drawing paper and craft paper; drawing and colouring books; craft 
card board; glue for stationery purposes; books; magazines; comic 
books; photo albums; booklets; bookmarkers; stationery; note books; 
cards (as far as not included in other classes); greeting cards; 
post cards; collectible cards; office requisites (excluding 
furniture); artists material; paint brushes; writing material; 
pens, pencils, colour pencils; chalks for colouring; crayons; 
rubber erasers; pencil cases and sets; scrapbooks; photo books; 
agendas; diaries; calendars; stickers; trading cards (other than 
for games); paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, 
not included in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding 
material; photographs; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; typewriters (except furniture); 
instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); plastic 
materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' 
type; printing blocks. 
Class 28: 
Toys; dices (toy); combating toys; dices for games; toy figures; 
plush toys (made of plastic); stuffed toys; dolls; dolls' feeding 
bottles; dolls' beds; dolls' houses; dolls' clothes; dolls' rooms; 
toy vehicles; toy models; toys for domestic pets; arcade video game 
machines; backgammon games; balls for games; board games; building 
blocks [toys]; chess games; controllers for game consoles; 
controllers for toys; counters [discs] for games; apparatus for 
games; jigsaw puzzles; marbles for games; masks [playthings]; 
mobiles [toys]; play balloons; playing balls; playing cards; 
scooters [toys]; skateboards; snowboards; stationary exercise 
bicycles; toys for domestic pets; trampolines; video game machines 
Class 41: 
Education and entertainment; entertainment services by execution of 
amusement programs and game programs, entertainment services by 
execution of amusement programs and game programs via internet, 
radio and television; production of amusement- and game programs; 
internet games (non downloadable); providing online games (non 
downloadable); providing online entertainment; providing of 
training; sporting and cultural activities; entertainment, training 
and education, entertainment, training and education via or 
regarding radio and television, whether or not online or through 
electronic, telecommunication and other such networks; production, 
presentation, directing and composition (scriptwriting) of radio 
and television programs; the display (presentation) of radio and 
television programs in connection with syndication contracts, 
whether or not according to agreements concluded in connection with 
building networks; the rental of sound and/or video recordings, 
also of television and radio programs and of films, whether or not 
fixed on sound and video recording media, such as CD-I's (compact 
discs interactive) and CD-ROMs; Issue of publications; audiovisual 
production of training and educational materials; rental of 
training and educational materials; exhibitions for educational, 
recreational and cultural purposes; entertainment, training and 
education regarding science fiction and time-travelling; production 
and presentation of shows, plays and other entertainment events; 
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organization of matches (entertainment, cultural and sports); 
entertainment by electronic means; provision of information 
regarding the aforementioned services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303636315 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOTI Global Limited 
Unit 901-03, 9/F, 248 Queen's Rd East Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wong & Tang 
Units 2001-2, 20/F., CC Wu Building, Nos. 302-308 Hennessy Road, 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software for computer games; software for electronic games; 
computer games (software); downloadable computer game programs; 
downloadable programs for electronic games; electronic and online 
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publications (downloadable) including software applications for use 
on smart phones and computers, including tablet computers 
(application software); electronic game programs; programs for 
hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; internet games 
(downloadable) for use on smartphones (mobile telephones) or tablet 
computers [software]; internet games, namely games played on the 
internet via computers, tablet computer or mobile telephone; 
trading cards (magnetic); scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital recording media; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment, computers; computer software; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Drawing paper and craft paper; drawing and colouring books; craft 
card board; glue for stationery purposes; books; magazines; comic 
books; photo albums; booklets; bookmarkers; stationery; note books; 
cards (as far as not included in other classes); greeting cards; 
post cards; collectible cards; office requisites (excluding 
furniture); artists material; paint brushes; writing material; 
pens, pencils, colour pencils; chalks for colouring; crayons; 
rubber erasers; pencil cases and sets; scrapbooks; photo books; 
agendas; diaries; calendars; stickers; trading cards (other than 
for games); paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, 
not included in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding 
material; photographs; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; typewriters (except furniture); 
instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); plastic 
materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' 
type; printing blocks. 
Class 28: 
Toys; dices (toy); combating toys; dices for games; toy figures; 
plush toys (made of plastic); stuffed toys; dolls; dolls' feeding 
bottles; dolls' beds; dolls' houses; dolls' clothes; dolls' rooms; 
toy vehicles; toy models; toys for domestic pets; arcade video game 
machines; backgammon games; balls for games; board games; building 
blocks [toys]; chess games; controllers for game consoles; 
controllers for toys; counters [discs] for games; apparatus for 
games; jigsaw puzzles; marbles for games; masks [playthings]; 
mobiles [toys]; play balloons; playing balls; playing cards; 
scooters [toys]; skateboards; snowboards; stationery exercise 
bicycles; toys for domestic pets; trampolines; video game machines 
Class 41: 
Education and entertainment; entertainment services by execution of 
amusement programs and game programs, entertainment services by 
execution of amusement programs and game programs via internet, 
radio and television; production of amusement- and game programs; 
internet games (non downloadable); providing online games (non 
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downloadable); providing online entertainment; providing of 
training; sporting and cultural activities; entertainment, training 
and education, entertainment, training and education via or 
regarding radio and television, whether or not online or through 
electronic, telecommunication and other such networks; production, 
presentation, directing and composition (scriptwriting) of radio 
and television programs; the display (presentation) of radio and 
television programs in connection with syndication contracts, 
whether or not according to agreements concluded in connection with 
building networks; the rental of sound and/or video recordings, 
also of television and radio programs and of films, whether or not 
fixed on sound and video recording media, such as CD-I's (compact 
discs interactive) and CD-ROMs; Issue of publications; audiovisual 
production of training and educational materials; rental of 
training and educational materials; exhibitions for educational, 
recreational and cultural purposes; entertainment, training and 
education regarding science fiction and time-travelling; production 
and presentation of shows, plays and other entertainment events; 
organization of matches (entertainment, cultural and sports); 
entertainment by electronic means; provision of information 
regarding the aforementioned services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303644226 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LINE Corporation 
2-21-1 SHIBUYA, SHIBUYA-KU, TOKYO 150-8510, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 18, 24, 25, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Telecommunication machines and apparatus; Cellphones; Cellphone 
cases; Cellphone straps; Electric wires and cables; Spectacles 
[eyeglasses and goggles]; Containers for contact lenses; Spectacle 
cases; Electronic machines, apparatus and their parts; computer 
programs, recorded; Phonograph records; Downloadable music files; 
Downloadable image files; Recorded video discs and video tapes; 
Electronic publications. 
Class 16: 
Pastes and other adhesives for stationery or household Purposes; 
Containers of paper, for packaging; Banners of paper; Flags of 
paper; Paper and cardboard; Stationery; Stamps; Stickers 
[stationery]; Printed matter; Photographs; Photograph stands. 
Class 18: 
Handbag frames; Purse frames; Horseshoes; Industrial packaging 
containers of leather; Clothing for domestic pets; Bags; Pouches; 
Backpacks; Wallets; Card case [notecases]; Vanity cases [not 
fitted]; Umbrellas and their parts; Leather and fur [unworked or 
semi-worked]. 
Class 24: 
Woven fabrics; Personal articles of woven textile [not for wear]; 
Bedsheets; Futon and quilts; Futon and quilts cases [linen]; Futon 
ticks [unstuffed futon ]; Pillowcases [pillow slips]; Blankets; 
Table napkins of textile; Dish cloths; Toilet seat covers of 
textile; Seat covers of textile; Wall hangings of textile; 
Curtains; Table cloths [not of paper]. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; Tee-shirts; Socks and stockings; Garters; Sock 
suspenders; Suspenders [braces]; Waistbands; Belts for clothing; 
Footwear [other than special footwear for sports]; Masquerade 
costumes; Clothes for sports; Special footwear for sports. 
Class 28: 
Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks; Arcade 
video game machines; Toys; Dolls; Japanese playing cards 
[Utagaruta]; Dice; Japanese dice games [Sugoroku]; Dice cups; 
Chinese checkers; Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; Conjuring 
apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; Japanese playing cards 
[Hanafuda]; Game machines and apparatus; Billiard equipment; Sports 
equipment. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303650797 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

龍程實業（香港）有限公司 (RANGE ENTERPRISE (HONG KONG) CO. LIMITED) 
香港 北角英皇道 250 號 北角城中心 8樓 10 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

龍程實業（香港）有限公司 
香港 北角英皇道 250 號 北角城中心 8樓 10 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
半導體元件測試儀器 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 不適用 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303654388 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標 "A"，申請人聲稱藍色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

推推房互聯網有限公司 
香港 中環昭隆街 25 號 昭隆大廈 10 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Boase Cohen & Collins 
2303-9 Dominion Centre, 43-59 Queen's Road East, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
手機應用程式；可下載之電腦應用軟體；可下載之電子出版品。 
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類別 35: 
電腦網路線上廣告；電腦資料庫管理；市場調查；商品買賣之仲介服務；電
腦資料處理。 
類別 36: 
不動產租售、不動產租賃、商場攤位之租售、格仔舖出租、辦公室租售、公
寓房屋租賃、不動產買賣、農場租賃、不動產買賣租賃之仲介、不動產買賣
之仲介、不動產租賃之仲介、不動產經紀、不動產估價、不動產管理、不動
產買賣諮詢顧問、不動產買賣資訊、不動產拍賣服務；財務之評估分析諮詢
顧問、財務之評估、財務之分析、財務之諮詢顧問、財務管理顧問、為他人
提供清償支付款項的財務管理、財務資訊、金融之評估分析諮詢顧問、金融
之評估、金融之分析、金融之諮詢顧問、金融管理、投資之評估分析諮詢顧
問、投資之評估、投資之分析、投資之諮詢顧問、投資之引介提供諮詢顧
問、藉由網站提供金融資訊、債務諮詢服務。 
類別 38: 
電話通訊傳輸、行動電話通訊傳輸、語音信箱服務、加值網路之電信傳輸、
無線電傳呼、無線電通訊、無線呼叫服務、電話秘書、網際網路之電信連
結、全球電腦資訊網路之電信連結、線上資訊傳輸、電腦終端機通訊傳輸、
電子郵件傳送、電子信箱租賃、提供電子佈告欄之訊息傳送、電子佈告欄
（電信通訊服務）、電信路線連接、訊息和影像的電腦傳輸、提供連接全球
電腦網路之電信通訊服務、提供使用者進入全球電腦網路通路、電信通訊路
由及連接服務（電信網路連結服務）、聊天室資訊傳輸、為電話購物服務提
供電訊頻道、提供網路聊天室、提供資料庫存取、提供電子連線網路資料存
取服務、資料串流傳輸、電報通訊傳輸、電報發送、電報傳送、光纖網路通
訊傳輸、傳真機通訊傳輸、人造衛星傳送、衛星電視頻道之出租、視訊會議
服務、衛星轉頻器租賃、電傳會議服務、視訊會議電信通訊服務、衛星定位
訊號傳送服務、電信傳輸、提供有關電信通訊之資訊服務、通訊之資訊服
務、電信通訊設備租賃、訊息傳送設備租賃、傳真設備租賃、傳真機租賃、
數據機租賃、電話租賃、通訊器材之租賃、代辦電信門號之申請、線上賀卡
傳送、數位檔案傳送、提供線上論壇、網路電視播送、網路電台廣播。 
類別 42: 
建築諮詢、建築製圖、結構製圖、建築物設計、建築設計、土木建築工程設
計、土木工程製圖、大眾捷運工程設計、地籍測量、土地測量、測量、環境
污染防治工程設計、空氣污染防治工程設計、水污染防治工程設計、建築資
訊；電腦動畫設計、電腦繪圖、地圖繪製服務、數位化地圖製作；電腦程式
設計、電腦軟體設計、電腦軟體更新、電腦軟體維護、電腦軟體租賃、電腦
軟體設計諮詢顧問、電腦軟體諮詢、電腦系統分析、電腦系統設計、電腦軟
體安裝、電腦程式複製、電腦病毒防護服務、電子地圖軟體設計、電腦硬體
租賃、電腦租賃、提供線上不可下載電腦軟體之暫時使用服務、電腦資料復
原、將實體資料或文件轉換成電子載體、文件數位化（掃描）、電子程式及
資料之資料轉換（非實體性轉換）、網路伺服空間出租、網路伺服器租賃、
網站規劃建置、為他人建置及維護網站、電腦主機代管、伺服器代管、提供
網域名稱之註冊、提供網路搜尋引擎、網路認證服務、網路安全管理服務、
網路網頁設計、網站代管、為他人製作或維護網頁、電腦硬體設計和開發之
諮詢、電腦技術諮詢、電腦系統遠端監控、線上資料儲存服務、電子資料儲
存服務、電腦資料備份服務、遠距資料備份、資訊技術諮詢、藉由網站提供
電腦技術和程式設計之資訊、雲端運算、網站設計諮詢、軟體即服務
（SaaS）、資訊科技領域的外包服務供應商。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 
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 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303658951 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Leversys Limited 
5th Floor, 1 Vine Street, London, W1J 0AH, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; financial trading software; financial risk 
management software; software applications for use on personal 
computers, computer tablets, mobile telephones and other electronic 
communications devices; data accessing computer programmes; 
downloadable electronic publications relating to financial 
information and financial risk management; electronic databases 
relating to financial information and financial risk management; 
electronic financial information and financial data downloadable 
from the Internet or from any other global communications network. 
Class 35: 
Compilation and systematisation of financial information and data 
into computer databases; database management; business risk 
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consultancy services; business data analysis; business analysis of 
markets; market analysis; economic forecasting and analysis; 
including such services provided on-line via the Internet or any 
other global communications network. 
Class 36: 
Financial research services; financial information services; 
financial analysis and consultancy services; financial risk 
management and consultancy services; financial trading in stocks, 
bonds, commodities, foreign exchange derivatives and financial 
derivatives; computerised financial analysis; computerised 
financial risk management; computerised financial information 
services; computerised financial data services; economic financial 
research services; including such services provided via the 
Internet or any other global communications network. 
Class 42: 
Computer programming services; development of computer software; 
implementation, support, maintenance, updating and upgrading of 
computer software; computer software technical support services; 
information technology support services; providing on-line support 
services for computer programme users; computerised analysis of 
data including such services provided via the Internet or any other 
global communications network; providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software, enabling the online user to access financial 
data and undertake research, financial analysis and financial risk 
management; providing temporary use of non-downloadable software, 
enabling the online user to undertake financial trading in bonds, 
stocks, foreign exchange derivatives, financial derivatives, 
futures, futures contracts, options, securities; leasing of 
computer software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-08-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

3122694 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303663883 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SHENZHEN NEXNOVO TECHNOLOGY CO, LTD 
3rd Building, Ailing Industrial Area, Tiantou Community, Pingshan 
New District, Shenzhen, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
computers； computer software, recorded；optical data media；
computer programs [downloadable software]；quantity indicators；
computer software applications, downloadable；data processing 
apparatus；plotters；diaphragms [acoustics]；loudspeakers；semi-
conductors；wafers for integrated circuits；integrated circuits；
transistors [electronic]；light-emitting diodes [LED]；triodes；
fluorescent screens；video screens；chips [integrated circuits]；
discharge tubes, electric, other than for lighting / electric 
discharge tubes, other than for lighting。 
Class 35: 
bill-posting； outdoor advertising；demonstration of goods；
advertising；publicity；radio advertising；television advertising；
shop window dressing；on-line advertising on a computer network；
rental of advertising time on communication media；presentation of 
goods on communication media, for retail purposes；import-export 
agencies；auctioneering；sales promotion for others；procurement 
services for others [purchasing goods and services for other 
businesses]；marketing；telemarketing services；book-keeping / 
accounting；compilation of information into computer databases；
business management assistance。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-01-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

29-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N 15/4.213.687 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303664116 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of mark "A" in 
the series and the colour green as an element of mark "B" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Group Intellect Power Technology Limited 
Room 1802, 18/F, Beautiful Group Tower, 77 Connaught Road Central, 
Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Group Intellect Power Technology Limited 
Room 1802, 18/F, Beautiful Group Tower, 77 Connaught Road Central, 
Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
chargers, adaptors and power supplies for electric batteries; 
electric batteries; and plugs, sockets and other contacts for 
electric connectrons. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of printed circuit board assemblies, electronic 
back panel assemblies, electronic cable assemblies, electronic 
enclosures according to the order (known as "Original Equipment 
Manufacturer") and specifications of others (known as "Original 
Design Manufacturer"); custom manufacture of electronic products 
and injection molded products; processing of plastics; and 
treatment of materials 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303664422 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CURRIE & BROWN INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
Dashwood House, 69 Old Broad Street, London EC2M 1QS, United 
Kingdom. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VINCENT LUK & ASSOCIATES 
Unit A, 13th Floor, Nathan Commercial Building, 430 Nathan Road, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software programs; all included in Class 9. 
Class 36: 
Property management; all included in Class 36. 
Class 37: 
Construction project management; building construction, repair and 
consultancy; facilities management, namely construction management 
services; construction cost consultancy services; all included in 
Class 37. 
Class 42: 
Quantity surveying; project management, namely architectural 
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project management services, engineering project management 
services and computer project management services; design, 
installation, maintenance, rental and updating of computer 
software; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 303650067. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303679589 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colours red and white as elements of mark 
"A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Chinanow Associates Limited 
P.O.Box 957, Offshore Incorporations Centre, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
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optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; magnetic data carriers, 
recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; MP3 bags; MPEG 4 player bags; PC (personal computer) 
bags; bags adapted for carrying photographic or video apparatus; 
bags and carriers adapted for compact discs; bags and cases adapted 
for photographic, video, audio, electronic and computer equipment; 
bags and cases for holding and carrying portable telephone; bags 
and straps for cameras; bags and straps for photographic apparatus, 
video-cameras and tripods; bags for compact discs; bags for 
computers; bags for notebook computers; bags for video cameras; 
bags, carrying cases and cases adapted for PDAs; bags, carrying 
cases and cases adapted for computers; bags, carrying cases and 
cases adapted for mobile phones; bags, coverings, containers, 
carriers and holders adapted for mobile telephones; bags, 
coverings, containers, carriers and holders adapted for pagers; 
camcorder bags; camera bags; carrying bags for video cameras; 
computer bags; memory card bags; pouches, cases and bags especially 
designed for computers; pouches, cases and bags especially designed 
for portable audio-visual players; pouches, cases and bags 
especially designed for portable digital audio players; pouches, 
cases and bags especially designed for video games with television 
for personal use; cases for contact lenses, cases for spectacle 
frames; optical apparatus and instruments; eye glass cases; 
sunglass cases; eye glass frames; eye glasses; sunglasses; 
spectacles (glasses); chains and strings for eye glasses, mobile 
phones; contact lenses; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound, images, data, information and/or pictures; 
telephones, pagers, mobile phones, facsimile machines; apparatus 
and instruments for displaying and/or printing out data, 
information, pictures and/or images; video tapes, audio cassettes, 
compact discs, floppy discs, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS; computer 
hardware, computer firmware and computer software; videotapes, data 
carriers, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS featuring clothing, footwear, 
headgear, fashion accessories and home decorations; video 
recordings, data carriers, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS featuring fashion 
shows; bar code labels. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; bags; handbags; wallets; money-bags; 
mesh shopping bags; cosmetic bags sold empty; travel bags; leather 
bags for merchandise packing; leather wallets; ladies purses; 
totes; leather shopping bags; leather business card cases; leather 
travel bags; luggage cases; leather shoulder belts; parasols and 
walking sticks; whips; umbrellas; harness and saddlery. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; waterproof and water-resistant clothing; footwear; 
headgear; babies' and infants' wear, men's wear, ladies' wear, 
unisex wear, boys' and girls' wear; rainwear, snow suits, wet 
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suits, swimwear, overalls, wristbands, headbands, hoods, bibs, 
bathrobes, dressing gowns, bath sandals and slippers; shower and 
bathing caps; dancewear; beachwear; casual wear; underwear; 
lingerie, bodices, brassieres, corsets, corselets, girdles; 
nightwear; paper clothing; outerwear; sportswear and clothes for 
performing sports, including clothing for gymnastics, fishing, 
football, skiing, motoring, water skiing and cycling; furs; 
fashion-wear; clothing of leather and imitation leather; uniforms 
and liveries, smocks, aprons; fancy-dress; costumes, including 
masquerade costumes; sun visors; skull caps, turbans, fezzes; 
togas, saris, veils; belts and money belts, braces, neckties, 
neckerchiefs, sashes, scarves, shawls, stoles, suspenders, gaiters, 
gaiter straps, garters, spats, ear muffs, gloves, mittens, foot 
muffs; socks, stockings and hosiery, including tights and panty 
hose; footwear uppers, heel pieces and tips for footwear; studs, 
spikes and metal fittings for footwear, welts for boots and shoes, 
heels, tips for footwear, soles, inner soles, non-slipping devices 
for footwear, shirt fronts; collars, collar protectors, cuffs, 
ready made linings for clothing, pockets; napkins (diapers) of 
textile; bibs; dress shields; accessories for all the aforesaid 
goods. 
Class 35: 
Retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through physical 
stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide web) 
relating to perfumery, colognes, eau de cologne, eau de toilette, 
perfume, eau de parfum, parfum, hair care preparations, hair gels, 
hair mousse, shampoo, conditioner, hair dyes, hair permanent 
products, hair balms, hair creams, hair oils, hair lotions, 
dentifrices, body gels, body lotions, body creams, beauty care 
preparations, body exfoliators, body shampoos, talcum powders, body 
soaps, hand creams, hand lotions, nail colors, nail cuticle 
protector, foot creams, foot lotions, nail polish, nail hardeners, 
nail strengtheners, cuticle conditioners, cuticle creams, sun 
blocks, sun tan lotions, self tanning lotions, sunscreens, sun tan 
oils, after-sun creams, deodorants, anti-perspirant products, hair 
removal products, body wax, moisturizers, face gels, face creams, 
face lotions, facial serums, eye creams, eye gels, face 
exfoliators, face cleansers, face washes, foundations, face powders 
(loose and compact), rouge, lipsticks, mascaras, lip liners, lip 
gloss, lip pencils, eye liners, eye shadows, face toners; retail, 
wholesale and distributorship services (through physical stores, 
via telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
cosmetics, cosmetic preparations for the skin and body, namely, 
non-medicated skin care preparations, skin moisturizer, 
moisturizing hand cream, skin moisturizer masks; retail, wholesale 
and distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to skin 
care products namely, non-medicated skin serum; retail, wholesale 
and distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
beauty care preparations, essential oils, make-up preparations; 
retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through physical 
stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide web) 
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relating to washing and bleaching preparations and other substances 
for laundry use; retail, wholesale and distributorship services 
(through physical stores, via telecommunications and through the 
world wide web) relating to cleaning, polishing, scouring and 
abrasive preparations; retail, wholesale and distributorship 
services (through physical stores, via telecommunications and 
through the world wide web) relating to scientific, nautical, 
surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; retail, wholesale and 
distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; retail, 
wholesale and distributorship services (through physical stores, 
via telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
magnetic data carriers, recording discs, automatic vending 
machines, mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus, cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment, fire-extinguishing 
apparatus, Optical apparatus and instruments, eye glass, sunglass 
cases, eye glass frames, spectacles (glasses), contact lenses, 
contact lens solutions; retail, wholesale and distributorship 
services (through physical stores, via telecommunications and 
through the world wide web) relating to apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound, images, data, information 
and/or pictures, telephones, pagers, mobile phones, facsimile 
machines; retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through 
physical stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide 
web) relating to apparatus and instruments for displaying and/or 
printing out data, information, pictures and/or images; retail, 
wholesale and distributorship services (through physical stores, 
via telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
video tapes, audio cassettes, compact discs, floppy discs, CD 
ROMS , DVD ROMS, computers, portable computers, computer hardware, 
computer firmware, computer software, videotapes, data carriers, CD 
ROMS and DVD ROMS featuring clothing, footwear, headgear, fashion 
accessories and home decorations; retail, wholesale and 
distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
video recordings, data carriers, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS featuring 
fashion shows; retail, wholesale and distributorship services 
(through physical stores, via telecommunications and through the 
world wide web) relating to jewellery, fine jewellery, imitation 
jewellery, costume jewellery, precious stones, horological 
instruments, chronometric instruments, rings, earrings, necklaces, 
chokers, bracelets, brooches, pins made of precious metals and 
stones, hair ornaments made of precious metals and stones, silk and 
non-precious metals, clocks and watches, belt buckles of precious 
metal, cuff links, watch straps, jewellery and watch cases made of 
precious metals, trays and ashtrays made of precious metals, 
cigarette boxes of precious metals, napkin rings of precious 
metals, precious gem stones, lighters of precious metals, precious 
metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated 
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therewith (except cutlery, forks and spoons); retail, wholesale and 
distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
paper, cardboard, goods made paper and cardboard, printed matter, 
bookbinding material, photographs, stationery, adhesives, pastes 
and glues for stationery or household purposes, retail, wholesale 
and distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
artists' materials, canvases for painting, easels, palettes, 
modeling materials, paint brushes, paint rollers, typewriters and 
office requisites (except apparatus), instructional and teaching 
materials, drawing boards and instruments, drawing materials, water 
colours, plastic materials for packaging and wrapping, bags and 
filters of paper, bags of plastics material, bibs of paper and of 
plastics material, kitchen towels and face towels, papier mache 
articles, plastics cling film, printers' type, printing block, 
diaries, labels, desktop business card holders, address books, 
labels, tape dispensers, adhesive tapes, photo albums, almanacs, 
anniversary books, announcements cards, appointment books, art 
paper, art pictures and prints, booklets, books, autograph books, 
baby books, ball point pens, bar code labels, bathroom tissues, 
binders, blotting papers, book covers and holders, bookmarks, 
business cards, calendars, cardboard boxes, cards, checkbook and 
passbook wallets, children books, scrap books, sign boards, 
cosmetic pencil sharpener, pencil sharpener, stickers, indexes 
numbering apparatus, crayons, daily planners, date books, desk 
calendars, desk pads, desk sets, desktop stationery cabinets, 
document files, educational books and publications, engagement 
books, exercise books, fashion and beauty books, catalogues, 
brochures, forms, handbooks (manuals), cooking and recipe books, 
magazines, pamphlets, periodicals publications, directories, 
decalcomanias, dressmaking, embroidery and tailors' patterns, data 
flow plans; retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through 
physical stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide 
web) relating to input and output forms for data processing, data 
sheets, data recorded in paper or card form, gift wrapping paper, 
shopping/gift bags, greeting cards, postcards, visiting and 
announcement cards, coasters and place mats, illustrations, 
newspaper, paper envelopes, paper napkins, paper labels, paper 
mats, paper table linens, paper table cloth, paper weights, 
passport holders, pattern for making clothes, pencils, pens, 
personal organizers, plastic shopping bags, posters, printed 
instructional and educational materials, reference books, note 
books, stationery writing paper and envelopes, publications 
(printed), table cloths of paper, serviettes, napkins, wrapping 
paper, packaging, wrapping gift vouchers, gift tags, table mats, 
table linen of paper or plastics, cheque book and passport holders, 
flowerpot covers, finger stalls, school supplies, blackboards and 
white boards, clipboards, writing implements, rulers, erasers, 
blotters, files, folders and binders, notelets, note pads, 
bookends, bookmarks, stationery cabinets, drawer liners, 
duplicators, office clips, paper cutters, flags, garbage bags, 
paper handkerchiefs, paperknives, elastic bands, letter trays, 
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letter openers, paper shredders, paperweights, pictures, posters 
and portraits, postage stamps, tissues, toilet paper, wrapping, wet 
wipes of tissue or of cellulose, diapers of paper of cellulose, 
indoor aquaria, document laminators, franking machines, numbering 
apparatus; retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through 
physical stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide 
web) relating to leather and imitations of leather, goods made of 
leather and imitations of leather; retail, wholesale and 
distributorship services (through physical stores, via 
telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
animal skins, hides, trunks and travelling bags, bags, handbags, 
wallets, money-bags, mesh shopping bags, cosmetic bags sold empty, 
travel bags, leather bags for merchandise packing, leather wallets, 
ladies purses, totes, leather shopping bags, leather business card 
cases, leather travel bags, luggage cases, leather shoulder belts, 
parasols and walking sticks, whips, umbrellas, harness and 
saddlery; retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through 
physical stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide 
web) relating to furniture, mirrors, picture frames, cushions, 
holders for bottled or can drinks, chairs, seats, fans for personal 
use (non-electric), jewelry cases (caskets), coral, ivory, unworked 
or semi-worked, goods of wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, 
bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum 
and substitutes for all these materials, or of plastics; retail, 
wholesale and distributorship services (through physical stores, 
via telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
textiles, textile goods, unfitted furniture covers, blankets, bed 
and table covers, face towels, hand towels, terry towels, beach 
towels, table runners not of paper, fabric coasters, fabric pot 
holders, fabric table runners, fabric table toppers (textile 
articles for table use), napkins, fabric table mats, cotton bed 
blankets, wool bed blankets, bed spreads, bed sheets, bed quilts, 
bed linens, bed skirts, pillow cases, pillow shams, pillow covers, 
pillow slips, duvet covers, table cloths, table covers not of 
paper, table linen, table mats, towels, fabric shower curtains; 
retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through physical 
stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide web) 
relating to clothing, waterproof and water-resistant clothing, 
footwear, headgear, babies' and infants' wear, men's wear, ladies' 
wear, unisex wear, boys' and girls' wear, rainwear, snow suits, wet 
suits, swimwear, overalls, wristbands, headbands, hoods, bibs, 
bathrobes, dressing gowns, bath sandals and slippers, shower and 
bathing caps, dancewear, beachwear, casual wear, underwear, 
lingerie, bodices, brassieres, corsets, corselets, girdles, 
nightwear, paper clothing, outerwear, sportswear, clothes for 
performing sports; retail, wholesale and distributorship services 
(through physical stores, via telecommunications and through the 
world wide web) relating to clothing for gymnastics, fishing, 
football, skiing, motoring, water skiing and cycling; retail, 
wholesale and distributorship services (through physical stores, 
via telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
furs, fashion-wear, clothing of leather and imitation leather; 
retail, wholesale and distributorship services (through physical 
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stores, via telecommunications and through the world wide web) 
relating to uniforms and liveries, smocks, aprons, fancy-dress, 
costumes, masquerade costumes, sun visors, skull caps, turbans, 
fezzes, togas, saris, veils, belts, money belts, braces, neckties, 
neckerchiefs, sashes, scarves, shawls, stoles, suspenders, gaiters, 
gaiter straps, garters, spats, ear muffs, gloves, mittens, foot 
muffs, socks, stockings, hosiery, tights, panty hose, footwear 
uppers, heel pieces, tips for footwear, studs, spikes and metal 
fittings for footwear, welts for boots and shoes, heels, soles, 
inner soles, non-slipping devices for footwear, shirt fronts, 
collars, collar protectors, cuffs, ready made linings for clothing, 
pockets, napkins (diapers) of textile, bibs, dress shields; retail, 
wholesale and distributorship services (through physical stores, 
via telecommunications and through the world wide web) relating to 
games and playthings, playing cards, gymnastic and sporting 
articles, decorations for Christmas trees, childrens' toy bicycles, 
dolls; advertising services; business management; business 
administrations; office functions; organization of exhibitions for 
commercial or advertising purposes; business research; marketing 
research; compilation of statistics; compilation of information 
into computer database; layout services for advertising purposes; 
licensing of the goods and services of others (Commercial 
administration of the -); writing of publicity texts; accounting; 
business assistance relating to franchising; business consultation 
services relating to franchising; franchising (business advice 
relating to -); franchising consultancy services; advisory, 
consultancy, information and management relating to the aforesaid 
services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303681757 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours light blue, yellow, orange, red 
and white as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LEGO Juris A/S 
Koldingvej 2, 7190 Billund, DENMARK 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 14, 16, 18, 21, 25, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; magnets; 
electrical apparatus and instruments (including wireless); video 
tapes, magnetic tapes contained in cassettes and gramophone 
records; talking machines; recorded computer programs and software; 
computer software for use in computer aided design; computer 
software for use in manipulating drawings and graphics files; 
computer software used to create two and three dimensional curves, 
surfaces and solids; computer programs downloadable software); 
electronic and electro-technical apparatus and instruments 
(included in class 9); computers and computer hardware (included in 
class 9), especially keyboards, terminals, monitors, disc stations, 
interfaces, interface cables, discs and floppy-discs; computer 
programmes (software) (included in class 9); photographic, film and 
optical apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
education; recorded sound and image carriers, especially films, 
gramophone records, sound tapes, sound cassettes, compact discs, 
video records, video tapes; diapositives; Motion picture films 
[recorded]; animated films, including animated cinematographic 
films prepared for exhibitions; electronic publications (including 
downloadable electronic publications); printed publications in 
electronically readable form; animated cartoons; digital audio 
devices, including portable digital audio devices; electronic 
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apparatus and devices for use with digital audio players; computer 
game apparatus and equipment; computer game programs; computer game 
software; software providing multi-user access to an online virtual 
environment; interactive multimedia multi-user computer games (game 
programs); USB sticks; educational computer programs used for 
teaching mathematics, science and technology and/or use in the 
computer-assisted design of toy models and structures; glasses, 
including sun glasses; educational resources for teachers and 
educators, namely downloadable computer software for design and 
construction of construction toys; downloadable images for use as 
computer wallpaper and screensavers; downloadable computer games; 
educational resources for teachers and educators, namely 
downloadable computer software for uploading images of design and 
construction of construction toys; reflecting tags for wear for the 
prevention of traffic accidents; computer accessories, namely, 
computer cables, interface boxes used to connect model robots, 
model vehicles or other motorized building set constructions to a 
computer, through which the computer operator controls them, and 
slot cards used to adapt a computer therefor; radios, CD players, 
MP3 players, digital cameras; providing MMOGs (massively 
multiplayer online games); scanners; magnetizers and demagnetizers. 
Class 11: 
Installations for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; lamp shades; lamp bases; lamp stands; flash lights and 
LED lights. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments, 
including wrist watches, alarm clocks and clocks; key rings. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; books, magazines, newsletters, 
printed manuals and user guides; stickers, trading cards, books for 
collecting stickers and trading cards; pamphlets, postcards, 
greeting cards, posters, calendars, book binding material; 
photographs; stationery, writing paper, envelopes, writing and 
drawing pads, notebooks, pens and pencils, pen and pencil cases, 
pencil sharpeners, erasers; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; building 
instructions; wrapping paper and gift tags; educational supplies, 
works of art and figurines of paper and cardboard and architects' 
models; decoration and art materials and media; bags and articles 
for packaging, wrapping and storage of paper, cardboard or 
plastics; money holders; pencil case. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols and walking sticks; 
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school bags, sports bags; backpacks; carrying cases; bags (not 
adapted) for computers, for consoles, for tablets, for mobiles 
phones and for other electronic equipment. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal 
or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes (except paint 
brushes); brush-making materials; articles for cleaning purposes; 
steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass used in 
building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in 
other classes, lunch boxes,  ice cube molds; piggy banks. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
Class 28: 
Toys; games, playthings and novelties; gymnastic and sporting 
articles not included in other classes; decorations for Christmas 
trees; hand held computer games (for use with television receivers 
only); computer game apparatus and equipment; construction toys; 
fairground and playground apparatus. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions, retail store services and online retail services, both 
featuring toys, construction toys, games, playthings, video games, 
movies, stationery, books, jewellery, watches, clothing, gifts, 
bags, furniture, consumer electronics, household electronics, 
confectionery and other sweets. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; providing online fan-club services for users 
of construction toys via the Internet; educational and 
entertainment services, including providing online educational and 
entertainment services, namely interactive games, activities, 
stories, comic books, information in the fields of education and 
entertainment, on-line computer games, video, audio and images, all 
featuring toys, cartoons, construction toys or robotic toys; 
provision of educational and entertainment resources, including 
articles and demonstrations for parents and educators, all 
available via the Internet; entertainment services, including 
conducting parties; online games; providing online multi-user 
computer games; electronic games services, including provision of 
computer games online or by means of a global computer; providing a 
computer game that may be accessed by users on a global network 
and/or the internet network; providing interactive multi-user 
computer games via the internet and electronic communication 
networks; entertainment services; education services; organising 
competitions for entertainment purposes, competitions for 
educational purposes; competitions for recreational purposes; camps 
for educational purposes; camps for entertainment purposes; camps 
for recreational purposes;  film production, other than advertising 
films. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-08-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

14453047 
(for Classes 9, 16, 25, 28 & 41) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303681766 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LEGO Juris A/S 
Koldingvej 2, 7190 Billund, DENMARK 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 14, 16, 18, 21, 25, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; magnets; 
electrical apparatus and instruments (including wireless); video 
tapes, magnetic tapes contained in cassettes and gramophone 
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records; talking machines; recorded computer programs and software; 
computer software for use in computer aided design; computer 
software for use in manipulating drawings and graphics files; 
computer software used to create two and three dimensional curves, 
surfaces and solids; computer programs downloadable software); 
electronic and electro-technical apparatus and instruments 
(included in class 9); computers and computer hardware (included in 
class 9), especially keyboards, terminals, monitors, disc stations, 
interfaces, interface cables, discs and floppy-discs; computer 
programmes (software) (included in class 9); photographic, film and 
optical apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
education; recorded sound and image carriers, especially films, 
gramophone records, sound tapes, sound cassettes, compact discs, 
video records, video tapes; diapositives; Motion picture films 
[recorded]; animated films, including animated cinematographic 
films prepared for exhibitions; electronic publications (including 
downloadable electronic publications); printed publications in 
electronically readable form; animated cartoons; digital audio 
devices, including portable digital audio devices; electronic 
apparatus and devices for use with digital audio players; computer 
game apparatus and equipment; computer game programs; computer game 
software; software providing multi-user access to an online virtual 
environment; interactive multimedia multi-user computer games (game 
programs); USB sticks; educational computer programs used for 
teaching mathematics, science and technology and/or use in the 
computer-assisted design of toy models and structures; glasses, 
including sun glasses; educational resources for teachers and 
educators, namely downloadable computer software for design and 
construction of construction toys; downloadable images for use as 
computer wallpaper and screensavers; downloadable computer games; 
educational resources for teachers and educators, namely 
downloadable computer software for uploading images of design and 
construction of construction toys; reflecting tags for wear for the 
prevention of traffic accidents; computer accessories, namely, 
computer cables, interface boxes used to connect model robots, 
model vehicles or other motorized building set constructions to a 
computer, through which the computer operator controls them, and 
slot cards used to adapt a computer therefor; radios, CD players, 
MP3 players, digital cameras; providing MMOGs (massively 
multiplayer online games); scanners; magnetizers and demagnetizers. 
Class 11: 
Installations for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; lamp shades; lamp bases; lamp stands; flash lights and 
LED lights. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments, 
including wrist watches, alarm clocks and clocks; key rings. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; books, magazines, newsletters, 
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printed manuals and user guides; stickers, trading cards, books for 
collecting stickers and trading cards; pamphlets, postcards, 
greeting cards, posters, calendars, book binding material; 
photographs; stationery, writing paper, envelopes, writing and 
drawing pads, notebooks, pens and pencils, pen and pencil cases, 
pencil sharpeners, erasers; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; building 
instructions; wrapping paper and gift tags; educational supplies, 
works of art and figurines of paper and cardboard and architects' 
models; decoration and art materials and media; bags and articles 
for packaging, wrapping and storage of paper, cardboard or 
plastics; money holders; pencil case. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols and walking sticks; 
school bags, sports bags; backpacks; carrying cases; bags (not 
adapted) for computers, for consoles, for tablets, for mobiles 
phones and for other electronic equipment. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal 
or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes (except paint 
brushes); brush-making materials; articles for cleaning purposes; 
steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass used in 
building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in 
other classes, lunch boxes, ice cube molds; piggy banks. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
Class 28: 
Toys; games, playthings and novelties; gymnastic and sporting 
articles not included in other classes; decorations for Christmas 
trees; hand held computer games (for use with television receivers 
only); computer game apparatus and equipment; construction toys; 
fairground and playground apparatus. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions, retail store services and online retail services, both 
featuring toys, construction toys, games, playthings, video games, 
movies, stationery, books, jewellery, watches, clothing, gifts, 
bags, furniture, consumer electronics, household electronics, 
confectionery and other sweets. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; providing online fan-club services for users 
of construction toys via the Internet; educational and 
entertainment services, including providing online educational and 
entertainment services, namely interactive games, activities, 
stories, comic books, information in the fields of education and 
entertainment, on-line computer games, video, audio and images, all 
featuring toys, cartoons, construction toys or robotic toys; 
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provision of educational and entertainment resources, including 
articles and demonstrations for parents and educators, all 
available via the Internet; entertainment services, including 
conducting parties; online games; providing online multi-user 
computer games; electronic games services, including provision of 
computer games online or by means of a global computer; providing a 
computer game that may be accessed by users on a global network 
and/or the internet network; providing interactive multi-user 
computer games via the internet and electronic communication 
networks; entertainment services; education services; organising 
competitions for entertainment purposes, competitions for 
educational purposes; competitions for recreational purposes; camps 
for educational purposes; camps for entertainment purposes; camps 
for recreational purposes; film production, other than advertising 
films. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-08-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

14453021 
(for Classes 9, 16, 25, 28 & 41 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303682477 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 United Way Investments Limited 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Offshore Incorporations Centre, P.O. Box 957, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable application for mobile phone and smart phone; computer 
programs downloadable via the Internet; authentication and 
authorization program downloadable via Internet and installed on 
computer; phone cards in the nature of pre-paid telephone calling 
cards, Subscriber Identity Module (SIM) cards; magnetically-encoded 
cards; computer software; electronic publications. 
Class 35: 
Business management in the hotel and restaurant fields; commercial 
administration relating to the fields of hotel and restaurant; 
advertising services in the hotel and restaurant fields; online 
advertising on computer network in the hotel and restaurant fields; 
business management of hotels, hotel complexes, apartments and 
apartment hotels; organization, operation, administration, 
management and supervision of customer loyalty and incentive 
schemes; promotional services relating to hotel services; 
promotional information and advisory services provided to members 
of incentive loyalty schemes; organization, operation, 
administration, management and supervision of sales and promotional 
incentive schemes; reward programs for customers for promotional 
purpose; promotional services relating to or in the nature of 
reward programs for customers; promotional information and advisory 
services provided to members of incentive loyalty schemes; 
provision of the aforesaid services over a global computer 
networks; information services relating to all the aforesaid 
services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Arranging discounts and privileges for club members; issue of 
tokens of value; issuing of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; redemption of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; issuance of debit cards and credit cards; providing 
credit card, debit card, charge card and stored value prepaid card 
services, discount and loyalty card services; providing discount 
card services and other rebate services as part of a customer 
loyalty program; all included in Class 36. 
Class 43: 
Hotels, operating hotel complexes (hotel services); hotel services, 
providing food and drink services; cafeteria, tearoom, bars (except 
clubs) services; temporary accommodation; tourist homes; hotel room 
reservation services for travellers; temporary accommodation 
reservation services; (non-business) consultation in the hotel and 
restaurant fields; hotel services in the nature of a incentive 
loyalty scheme, including express check-in and check-out services, 
reservation of hotel room services; all included in Class 43. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303682486 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

United Way Investments Limited 
Offshore Incorporations Centre, P.O. Box 957, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable application for mobile phone and smart phone; computer 
programs downloadable via the Internet; authentication and 
authorization program downloadable via Internet and installed on 
computer; phone cards in the nature of pre-paid telephone calling 
cards, Subscriber Identity Module (SIM) cards; magnetically-encoded 
cards; computer software; electronic publications. 
Class 35: 
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Business management in the hotel and restaurant fields; commercial 
administration relating to the fields of hotel and restaurant; 
advertising services in the hotel and restaurant fields; online 
advertising on computer network in the hotel and restaurant fields; 
business management of hotels, hotel complexes, apartments and 
apartment hotels; organization, operation, administration, 
management and supervision of customer loyalty and incentive 
schemes; promotional services relating to hotel services; 
promotional information and advisory services provided to members 
of incentive loyalty schemes; organization, operation, 
administration, management and supervision of sales and promotional 
incentive schemes; reward programs for customers for promotional 
purpose; promotional services relating to or in the nature of 
reward programs for customers; promotional information and advisory 
services provided to members of incentive loyalty schemes; 
provision of the aforesaid services over a global computer 
networks; information services relating to all the aforesaid 
services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Arranging discounts and privileges for club members; issue of 
tokens of value; issuing of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; redemption of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; issuance of debit cards and credit cards; providing 
credit card, debit card, charge card and stored value prepaid card 
services, discount and loyalty card services; providing discount 
card services and other rebate services as part of a customer 
loyalty program; all included in Class 36. 
Class 43: 
Hotels, operating hotel complexes (hotel services); hotel services, 
providing food and drink services; cafeteria, tearoom, bars (except 
clubs) services; temporary accommodation; tourist homes; hotel room 
reservation services for travellers; temporary accommodation 
reservation services; (non-business) consultation in the hotel and 
restaurant fields; hotel services in the nature of a incentive 
loyalty scheme, including express check-in and check-out services, 
reservation of hotel room services; all included in Class 43. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303682495 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours pantone 1375C and black as 
elements of mark "B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

United Way Investments Limited 
Offshore Incorporations Centre, P.O. Box 957, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable application for mobile phone and smart phone; computer 
programs downloadable via the Internet; authentication and 
authorization program downloadable via Internet and installed on 
computer; phone cards in the nature of pre-paid telephone calling 
cards, Subscriber Identity Module (SIM) cards; magnetically-encoded 
cards; computer software; electronic publications. 
Class 35: 
Business management in the hotel and restaurant fields; commercial 
administration relating to the fields of hotel and restaurant; 
advertising services in the hotel and restaurant fields; online 
advertising on computer network in the hotel and restaurant fields; 
business management of hotels, hotel complexes, apartments and 
apartment hotels; organization, operation, administration, 
management and supervision of customer loyalty and incentive 
schemes; promotional services relating to hotel services; 
promotional information and advisory services provided to members 
of incentive loyalty schemes; organization, operation, 
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administration, management and supervision of sales and promotional 
incentive schemes; reward programs for customers for promotional 
purpose; promotional services relating to or in the nature of 
reward programs for customers; promotional information and advisory 
services provided to members of incentive loyalty schemes; 
provision of the aforesaid services over a global computer 
networks; information services relating to all the aforesaid 
services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Arranging discounts and privileges for club members; issue of 
tokens of value; issuing of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; redemption of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; issuance of debit cards and credit cards; providing 
credit card, debit card, charge card and stored value prepaid card 
services, discount and loyalty card services; providing discount 
card services and other rebate services as part of a customer 
loyalty program; all included in Class 36. 
Class 43: 
Hotels, operating hotel complexes (hotel services); hotel services, 
providing food and drink services; cafeteria, tearoom, bars (except 
clubs) services; temporary accommodation; tourist homes; hotel room 
reservation services for travellers; temporary accommodation 
reservation services; (non-business) consultation in the hotel and 
restaurant fields; hotel services in the nature of a incentive 
loyalty scheme, including express check-in and check-out services, 
reservation of hotel room services; all included in Class 43. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303684213 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HP Hewlett Packard Group LLC 
11445 Compaq Center Drive West Houston TX 77070, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 9, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Online software in the nature of downloadable computer software for 
use in three dimensional scanning and printing of objects; computer 
aided design (CAD) software; printing and imaging software, namely, 
computer software for the three-dimensional scanning of objects, 
editing of such images, and operating and managing three 
dimensional printers that print such images;  imaging hardware, 
namely, three dimensional (3D) scanners and three-dimensional (3D) 
capture platforms. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303684367 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Laidlaw Limited 
Strawberry Lane, Willenhall, West Midlands, WV13 3RS, UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Electronic, electric, digital, electromagnetic and 
electromechanical locks and locking mechanisms; electronic and 
electromagnetic security and access control devices, sensors, 
detectors and alarms all for the purpose of maintaining security 
for individuals and property; electronic, electric, digital, 
electromagnetic and electromechanical locks and locking mechanisms 
for doors and windows; door viewers [peepholes]; door bells 
(electric-); central door locking apparatus; locks [electric] with 
alarms; parts and fittings for all of the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303684402 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Montblanc-Simplo GmbH 
Hellgrundweg 100, 22525 Hamburg, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Laptop computer bags; chronographs (time recording apparatus); 
apparatus to check stamping mail; cash register; ticket dispensers; 
electronic tags for goods; fax machines; weighing apparatus; rulers 
(measuring apparatus); electronic notice boards; telephone sheath; 
sound reproduction apparatus; cameras (photography); measuring 
apparatus; optical apparatus and instruments; electric cables; 
semi-conductors; printed circuits; electric conductors; electric 
switches; video display screen; remote control apparatus; optical 
fibers; electrolysis apparatus; fire engines; x-ray apparatus, not 
for medical use; anti-accident apparatus for personal use; 
electronic anti-theft apparatus; glasses; sunglasses; batteries; 
films (exposed); ornamental magnets. 
Class 14: 
Precious metal, unwrought or semi-wrought; boxes of jewelry; cuff 
links; ornaments (jewelry); tie clips; jewelry; watches; watch 
straps; chronometers; clocks. 
Class 16: 
Paper; printing matters; printed publication; pictures; packing 
papers; office requisites, except furniture; writing instruments; 
pens; drawing materials; writing chalks ; modeling materials; 
rosaries. 
Class 18: 
Leather, unworked or semi-worked; luggage (leather); handbags; 
wallets; leather trimmings for furniture; leather straps; 
umbrellas; walking sticks; saddlery fitting; guts for making 
sausages; luggage tags of leather. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

06-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

17824890 (for mark "A" in the series) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

CHINA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303686752 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BEELTA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
香港 灣仔駱克道 301-307 號 洛克中心 19 樓 C 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BEELTA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
香港 灣仔駱克道 301-307 號 洛克中心 19 樓 C 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
自動售票機；投幣啟動設備用機械裝置；與計算機連用的打印機；計算機；
計算機軟件（已錄製）；收銀機；計算機外圍設備；集成電路；自動取款機
（ATM）；自動廣告機 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 
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 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303692034 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Mandatory Provident Fund Schemes Authority 
Level 16, International Commerce Centre, 1 Austin Road West, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WOO KWAN LEE & LO 
Room 2801, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
electronic publications (downloadable) relating to or for the 
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promotion of mandatory provident fund or awards in relation to 
mandatory provident fund; all included in Class 9 
Class 16: 
publications; leaflets; brochures; flyers; newsletters; magazines; 
periodicals; books; instructional and teaching materials; 
stationery; photographs; printed matters; paper, cardboard and 
goods made from these materials, not included in other classes;  
all of the aforesaid relating to or for the promotion of mandatory 
provident fund or awards in relation to mandatory provident fund; 
all included in Class 16 
Class 35: 
promoting public understanding about mandatory provident fund; 
promoting community involvement of the business sector relating to 
mandatory provident fund; advocating better knowledge and planning 
for mandatory provident fund (promotional services); organizing and 
promoting activities relating to mandatory provident fund or awards 
in relation to mandatory provident fund (promotional services); 
provision of information and advisory services relating to the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 35 
Class 41: 
arranging of award ceremonies in relation to mandatory provident 
fund; hosting and organizing awards in relation to mandatory 
provident fund; presentation of awards in relation to mandatory 
provident fund; providing educational information on-line and 
publishing booklets on mandatory provident fund or awards in 
relation to mandatory provident fund; organizing and providing 
conferences, conventions, seminars and workshop (training) for 
educational purposes all relating to mandatory provident fund; 
providing of training relating to mandatory provident fund; 
entertainment services relating to mandatory provident fund; 
arranging, organising and conducting sporting and cultural 
activities relating to mandatory provident fund; education services 
relating to mandatory provident fund; provision of information and 
advisory services relating to the aforesaid services; all included 
in Class 41 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303711799 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TeamQuest Corporation 
One TeamQuest Way, Clear Lake, Iowa 50428, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for use in managing and administering computer 
systems and the instructional manuals therefor sold as a unit. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303717603 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Virginia Rigoni 
Level 12, One Peking, 1 Peking Road, Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 
 
VR CONSULTING (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
Suite 1201, Tower 2, The Gateway 25 Canton Road, Tsimshatsui 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VR CONSULTING (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
Level 12, One Peking, 1 Peking Road, Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 7, 9, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
cameras; CDs, VCDs, DVDs, CD-ROMs; communication equipment; 
computers; computer software and programs; contact lenses; 
electronic books, electronic publications (downloadable); 
electronic pens [visual display units]; headphones, earphones; 
mobile phones, telephones; plugs, sockets and other contacts 
[electric connections]; remote control apparatus; spectacles, 
eyeglasses; USB sticks 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303722904 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Olinas Corporation Limited 
2-4-27 Dojima, Kita-ku, Osaka, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
microprocessors; monitors [computer hardware]; fuses [for electric 
current]; light-emitting diodes [LED]; transistors [electronic]; 
coils [for telecommunication apparatus]; integrated circuit chips; 
integrated circuits; printed circuit boards; semi-conductors; 
electric wires and cables; electric capacitors; terminals 
[electricity]; connectors [electricity]; electric switches; 
contacts, electric; converters, electric; resistances, electric; 
transformers [electricity]; amplifiers; oscillators; detectors 
[electric or magnetic meters and testers]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-03-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303723156 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hukseflux Holding B.V. 
Delftechpark 31 2628 XJ Delft, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Measuring instruments, sensors and transducers and measuring 
systems for thermal quantities, namely, thermal conductivity, 
diffusivity, effusivity, conductive and radiative heat flux 
density, temperature and heat transfer coefficients, calorimeters 
for measuring heat capacity, differential scanning calorimeters, 
thermopiles. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303723165 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hukseflux Holding B.V. 
Delftechpark 31 2628 XJ Delft, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Measuring instruments, sensors and transducers and measuring 
systems for thermal quantities, namely, thermal conductivity, 
diffusivity, effusivity, conductive and radiative heat flux 
density, temperature and heat transfer coefficients, calorimeters 
for measuring heat capacity, differential scanning calorimeters, 
thermopiles. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303728999 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

泰華興（香港）科技有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘成業街 7號 甯晉中心 29樓 B5-2 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

華締商務（香港）有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘成業街 7號 甯晉中心 29樓 B5-2 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收款機，計算器器，數據處理裝置，計算器；計算器軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303729006 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BEST WE COMPANY LIMITED 
G/F, NO 22 WING YIU ST., TO KWAWAN, KLN. HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Best We Co., LTD. 
G/F, NO 22 WING YIU ST., TOKWAWAN, KLN. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 39, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for coordinating transportation services, namely, 
software for the automated scheduling and dispatch of motorized 
vehicles; computer software; computer peripherals; scientific, 
nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
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weighing, measuring, signaling, checking (supervision), life-saving 
and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments 
for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating 
or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission 
or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, 
recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus; compact discs, DVDs and 
other digital recording media. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services, namely, routing calls, SMS messages, 
and push-notifications to local third-party motorized vehicle 
operators in the vicinity of the caller using mobile phones; 
telecommunications. 
Class 39: 
Providing a website featuring information regarding transportation 
services and bookings for transportation services; transport; 
packaging and storage of goods; travel arrangement. 
Class 42: 
Providing temporary use of online non-downloadable software for 
providing transportation services, bookings for transportation 
services and for dispatching motorized vehicles to customers; 
scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303730202 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Squarespace, Inc. 
459 Broadway, Fifth Floor, New York, NY 10013, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
57/F, Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable software for use on mobile devices to record and share 
information; downloadable software for use on mobile devices to 
display and share photographs; computer software for designing, 
hosting and managing websites. 
Class 41: 
Electronic publishing services, namely, the publication online of 
the text and graphic works of others. 
Class 42: 
Providing temporary use of non-downloadable computer software to 
create and customize web sites; application service provider, 
namely hosting, managing, developing, and maintaining applications, 
software, and websites of others; technical support services, 
namely, 24/7 troubleshooting, workshops, online resource guides, 
and online chats in the fields of computer software and web sites 
for others; Internet domain name registration services [computer 
services]; providing computer information via online journals, 
namely, blogs featuring information on computer applications and 
website development and design; providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software to design the infrastructure and appearance 
of a website; managing  (maintaining) a website for others. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-04-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303730211 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Squarespace, Inc. 
459 Broadway, Fifth Floor, New York, NY 10013, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
57/F, Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable software for use on mobile devices to record and share 
information; downloadable software for use on mobile devices to 
display and share photographs; computer software for designing, 
hosting and managing websites. 
Class 41: 
Electronic publishing services, namely, the publication online of 
the text and graphic works of others. 
Class 42: 
Providing temporary use of non-downloadable computer software to 
create and customize web sites; application service provider, 
namely hosting, managing, developing, and maintaining applications, 
software, and websites of others; technical support services, 
namely, 24/7 troubleshooting, workshops, online resource guides, 
and online chats in the fields of computer software and web sites 
for others; Internet domain name registration services [computer 
services]; providing computer information via online journals, 
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namely, blogs featuring information on computer applications and 
website development and design; providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software to design the infrastructure and appearance 
of a website; managing  (maintaining) a website for others. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303730707 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JOOSIKHOISA EYEDENTITY GAMES (EYEDENTITY GAMES INC.) 
3F~5F 301 Seocho-daero, Seocho-gu, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable computer game software; Downloadable computer game 
programs; Downloadable game software for mobile phones; 
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Downloadable electronic books; Computer software, recorded; Pre-
recorded DVDs other than for music; Video game cartridges; Personal 
digital assistants [PDA]. 
Class 41: 
Game services provided on-line from a computer network; Mobile game 
services provided via wireless internet; Provision of on-line 
information in the field of computer games entertainment; 
Organization and provision of games and competitions via the 
internet; Providing amusement arcade services; Provision of 
electronic game services; Providing electronic game facilities; 
Recreation information; Providing non-downloadable electronic 
publications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303731472 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MTR Corporation Limited 
MTR Headquarters Building Telford Plaza Kowloon Bay Kowloon, HONG 
KONG 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 37, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; mobile 
applications; computer application software; Loyalty cards, 
incentive cards, reward cards, gift cards, and club cards, all 
being encoded or magnetic; computer programmes relating to 
transmission of data, messages and images by electronic devices; 
game software and entertainment software for use with mobile 
devices; computer application software for providing coupons, 
promotional offers and discount information; downloadable consumer 
coupons. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; cards for use 
in connection with incentive schemes (other than encoded or 
magnetic); cards made of plastic [other than encoded or magnetic]; 
coupons. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; organisation, operation and supervision of loyalty and 
incentive schemes; organisation of loyalty program or incentive 
scheme redemption services in connection with the supply of 
benefits of value to customers; reward programs for customers for 
promotional purpose; Promotion of goods and services by issuing, 
managing or arranging for redemption of coupons or points cards; 
Promoting goods and services by issuing of coupon tickets; Customer 
management for sales promotion; business promotion in the nature of 
issuing gift certificates that may be redeemed for goods or 
services. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate 
affairs; management and arranging letting of real estate; real 
estate brokerage, land acquisition services on behalf of others; 
real estate administration; capital investment, arranging the 
provision of finance for construction operations; estate management 
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of shopping malls; leasing and rental of real estate, office 
buildings and shopping malls; property management, realty 
administration and leasing services relating to shopping centres 
and retail stores; rental of real estate and shopping spaces; 
letting of shopping centres; shopping centers management; 
redemption of tokens of value; money redemption service; financing 
of real estate development; financial services associated with 
promotion incentive schemes and loyalty schemes; issue and 
redemption of tokens, coupons and vouchers of value; providing 
discount and loyalty card services; providing discount card 
services and other rebate services as part of a customer loyalty 
program; Virtual gift card services, namely, issuance of electronic 
gift cards that can be redeemed for goods or services at 
participating retailers. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; real estate 
and property development; construction and construction engineering 
of buildings and transportation infrastructures and networks; 
installation and repair services of transportation infrastructure, 
networks, facilities and means; development and redevelopment of 
land, real estate and property (including the development and 
redevelopment of residential and commercial properties, shopping 
arcades, shopping centers, shopping complex, hotels, arts, cultural 
and sports facilities (buildings) and arts, cultural and sports 
centres); building of shopping arcades, malls, restaurants, 
convention centres, hotels and theatres; development of real 
estates and of residential, commercial, shopping, office, hotel and 
industrial complexes; development and construction of shopping 
centres; maintenance and repair of utilities in buildings; security 
apparatus maintenance and repair; vehicle maintenance and repair; 
services relating to the repair and maintenance of buildings; 
advisory relating to the renovation, repair, maintenance and 
decoration services of buildings ; decoration of buildings 
(internal) ; interior decoration ; interior decoration of premises 
and venues accommodating events; provision of information relating 
to construction and repair, supervision of building construction, 
excavation, land reclamation, demolition, building decoration ; 
rental of tools and of apparatus, all relating to building 
construction, interior decoration, painting, plumbing and to the 
repair of motor cars ; supervision of building construction, 
excavation, land reclamation, demolition, building decoration; 
hygienic cleaning (buildings), repair and maintenance services; 
decoration of shopping centers; cleaning of buildings [exterior 
surface]; cleaning of buildings [interior]; window cleaning; 
painting, interior and exterior; carpet and floor cleaning 
services; floor polishing services; cleaning of wall of buildings; 
water tank, flush tank and storage tank cleaning; lavatory cleaning 
and maintenance services; office cleaning; washroom cleaning 
services; heating, ventilation and air conditioning system 
installation, repair and maintenance; installation and maintenance 
of card access systems; installation and maintenance of parking 
control systems; pest control services; construction, renovation, 
refurbishment, maintenance and repair of shopping malls. 
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Class 38: 
Telecommunications; providing access to platforms and portals on 
the Internet; electronic transmission of data, messages, games, 
images, sound and documents via computer terminals, telephones and 
mobile telephones; providing on-line chat rooms and forums for 
transmission of messages; broadcasting of information and 
multimedia content by electronic means; electronic transmission of 
data, messages, games, images, sound and documents via computer 
terminals, telephones and mobile telephones; dissemination by email 
of vouchers, voucher codes, gift codes, claim codes, discount 
offers, promotional offers, coupons and printable vouchers enabling 
customers to conveniently view and redeem tokens of value by means 
of the Internet. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; online publication (non-downloadable); lucky 
draws; electronic game services provided by electronic 
communication means; game services. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; developing game 
software and entertainment software for mobile devices; computer 
software design, programming, enhancement and maintenance services; 
providing temporary use of non-downloadable software for providing 
coupons, promotional offers and discount information; application 
service provider (ASP) services featuring mobile phone and wireless 
handheld computer applications software for use in enabling users 
to make electronic payments and to receive, redeem, and manage 
electronic receipts and electronic coupons; provision of computer 
software (not downloadable). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303739483 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Daily Co., Ltd. 
(10th Fl., Samjung Bldg., Yeoksam-dong), 20, Teheran-ro 20-gil, 
Gangnam-gu, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Mpeg audio layer-3 (MP3) players; cellular phones; computer 
programs (downloadable software); operating system programs; 
computer application software for mobile phones; mouse (computer 
peripheral); mouse pads; computers; computer memory devices; CD-
ROM; downloadable coupon; downloadable ticket; personal digital 
assistants (PDAs); downloadable electronic publications; 
downloadable electronic newspapers; downloadable smart phone 
application software; notebook computers; mobile phone application 
software for commercial information; computer game software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303739979 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DENA HONG KONG LIMITED 
FLAT/RM  A  22F GUANGDONG INVESTMENT TOWER 148 CONNAUGHT  ROAD  
CENTRAL HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WORLD TRADEMARK SERVICES CO.,LIMITED 
LEVEL 19 TWO INTERNATIONAL FINANCE CENTRE, 8 FINANCE STREET 
CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software [recorded]；Encoded cards, magnetic； integrated 
circuit cards [smart cards]；Publications (Electronic -) 
[downloadable]；Computer game programs；Network Communication 
Equipment；sound reproduction Apparatus；compact discs [audio-
video]；Electronic chip；Animated cartoons 
Class 41: 
Instruction services；Arranging and conducting of symposiums；
Bookmobile services；Publication of electronic books and journals 
on-line；Electronic desktop publishing；Providing on-line 
electronic publications [not downloadable]；Television 
entertainment；Entertainment；Entertainment information；Game 
services provided on-line [from a computer network] 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303739997 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DENA HONG KONG LIMITED 
FLAT/RM  A  22F GUANGDONG INVESTMENT TOWER 148 CONNAUGHT  ROAD  
CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WORLD TRADEMARK SERVICES CO.,LIMITED 
LEVEL 19 TWO INTERNATIONAL FINANCE CENTRE, 8 FINANCE STREET 
CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software [recorded]；Encoded cards, magnetic； integrated 
circuit cards [smart cards]；Publications (Electronic -) 
[downloadable]；Computer game programs；Network Communication 
Equipment；sound reproduction Apparatus；compact discs [audio-
video]；Electronic chip；Animated cartoons 
Class 41: 
Instruction services；Arranging and conducting of symposiums；
Bookmobile services；Publication of electronic books and journals 
on-line；Electronic desktop publishing；Providing on-line 
electronic publications [not downloadable]；Television 
entertainment；Entertainment；Entertainment information；Game 
services provided on-line [from a computer network] 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303741796 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours sky blue (pantone 7461C), aqua 
blue (pantone 7458C) and white as elements of mark "A" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AQUALES INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
30/F & 31/F, Hong Kong Entertainment Building, 30 Queen's Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Aquales International Limited 
30/F & 31/F, Hong Kong Entertainment Building, 30 Queen's Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Glasses, sunglasses, spectacles, cases and frames for glasses, 
sunglasses and spectacles; accessories of eyewear, spectacles and 
sunglasses; chains and cords for eyewear; bags and cases adapted 
for holding and carrying portable telephones and mobile phones; 
bags and cases adapted for photographic, video, audio, electronic 
and computer equipment. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments, watches; 
clocks; cases for watches; key rings. 
Class 18: 
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Luggages, suitcases, travelling bags, handbags, garment bags, 
duffle bags, wheeled duffle bags, tote bags, wheeled tote bags, 
beauty cases[sold empty], cosmetic bags[sold empty], backpacks, 
school bags, sports bags, shoulder bags, briefcases, pilot cases, 
key cases, coin holders, credit card holders, wallets, purses, 
billfolds, portfolios [briefcases], umbrellas, walking sticks, pet 
clothing. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, shirts, T-shirts, thermal shirts, jackets, tops, 
sweaters, jerseys, pants, trousers, jeans, shorts, tights, dresses, 
vests, underwear, pyjamas, pullovers, rainwear, rain coats, 
waterproof clothing, swimwear, swim suits, aprons, bathing suits, 
bath robes, stockings, socks, gloves, scarves, belts, waistbands; 
footwear, shoes, sport shoes, boots, slippers; headgear, hats, 
caps, rain hats. 
Class 35: 
Retail, wholesale, on-line retail and mail order services in 
relation to glasses, sunglasses, spectacles, watches, clocks, 
jewellery, bags, handbags, luggages, clothing, footwear and 
headgear, clothing accessories, pet clothing; catalogue and 
distributorship services relating to the aforesaid goods; 
promotional and marketing services; business administration; 
business management; office administration (for others); office 
functions. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303741804 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AQUALES INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
30/F & 31/F, Hong Kong Entertainment Building, 30 Queen's Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Aquales International Limited 
30/F & 31/F, Hong Kong Entertainment Building, 30 Queen's Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Glasses, sunglasses, spectacles, cases and frames for glasses, 
sunglasses and spectacles; accessories of eyewear, spectacles and 
sunglasses; chains and cords for eyewear; bags and cases adapted 
for holding and carrying portable telephones and mobile phones; 
bags and cases adapted for photographic, video, audio, electronic 
and computer equipment. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments, watches; 
clocks; cases for watches; key rings. 
Class 18: 
Luggages, suitcases, travelling bags, handbags, garment bags, 
duffle bags, wheeled duffle bags, tote bags, wheeled tote bags, 
beauty cases [sold empty], cosmetic bags [sold empty], backpacks, 
school bags, sports bags, shoulder bags, briefcases, pilot cases, 
key cases, coin holders, credit card holders, wallets, purses, 
billfolds, portfolios [briefcases], umbrellas, walking sticks, pet 
clothing. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, shirts, T-shirts, thermal shirts, jackets, tops, 
sweaters, jerseys, pants, trousers, jeans, shorts, tights, dresses, 
vests, underwear, pyjamas, pullovers, rainwear, rain coats, 
waterproof clothing, swimwear, swim suits, aprons, bathing suits, 
bath robes, stockings, socks, gloves, scarves, belts, waistbands; 
footwear, shoes, sport shoes, boots, slippers; headgear, hats, 
caps, rain hats. 
Class 35: 
Retail, wholesale, on-line retail and mail order services in 
relation to glasses, sunglasses, spectacles, watches, clocks, 
jewellery, bags, handbags, luggages, clothing, footwear and 
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headgear, clothing accessories, pet clothing; catalogue and 
distributorship services relating to the aforesaid goods; 
promotional and marketing services; business administration; 
business management; office administration (for others); office 
functions. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303744810 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

無是（上海）信息科技有限公司 
上海市浦東新區南滙新城鎮 東大公路 5388 弄 5 號 230 室-2 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

朱襄陽 
香港 中環 利源東街 13號 4 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機軟件（已錄製），已錄製的計算機操作程序，計算機程序（可下載軟
件），電子出版物（可下載），可下載的影像文件，可下載的計算機應用軟
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件，光盤，計算機遊戲軟件，已錄製的計算機程序（程序），USB 閃存盤。 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303745486 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LendInvest Limited 
8 Mortimer Street, London, W1T 3JJ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Simmons & Simmons 
13th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer programs; computer software, electronic publications; 
computer programs, software and electronic publications and 
electronic platforms relating to financial and monetary services, 
mortgages, loans and investment. 
Class 36: 
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Financial and monetary  services, crowdfunding services, mortgage 
services, crowdfunding services relating to mortgages, loan 
services, investment services, fundraising services for investment; 
consultancy, advice and information services relating to the 
aforesaid. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303745495 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LendInvest Limited 
8 Mortimer Street, London, W1T 3JJ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Simmons & Simmons 
13th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer programs; computer software, electronic publications; 
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computer programs, software and electronic publications and 
electronic platforms relating to financial and monetary services, 
mortgages, loans and investment. 
Class 36: 
Financial and monetary  services, crowdfunding services, mortgage 
services, crowdfunding services relating to mortgages, loan 
services, investment services, fundraising services for investment; 
consultancy, advice and information services relating to the 
aforesaid. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303746908 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

陝西寶光電氣設備有限公司 
中國 西安市高新區高新三路 2號 海佳雲頂商住樓 20401 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

海翼國際商務顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 383 號 華軒商業中心 14 樓 B室 X653 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
變壓器；斷路器；集成電路；芯片；石墨電極；電線圈；半導體器件；配電
箱；電開關；電器接插件；互感器；繼電器；高低壓開關板；計算機；信號
燈；電子信號發射器；電測量儀器；電源材料；整流用電力裝置；電力防盜
裝置；電子監控裝置；電解裝置；個人用防事故裝置；高壓電池；電手套 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303748032 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue-green and purple as elements 
of mark "B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Investor Education Centre 
21/F Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 9: 
Encoded cards; electronic publications (downloadable); handheld and 
mobile digital electronic devices for the sending and receiving of 
telephone calls, faxes, electronic mail, and digital data; handheld 
computers, tablet computers, personal digital assistants, 
electronic organizers, electronic notepads; telephones, mobile 
phones, computer game programs, apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers; recording discs; computers; computer hardware; computer 
software; computer peripheral devices; cameras; downloadable image, 
music and video files; portable media player; application software 
for mobile phones, smart phones, handheld computers and tablet 
computers; telephone and mobile phone accessories; camera 
accessories; cell phone covers; cell phone carrying cases; 
sunglasses. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; printed publications; 
prospectuses; periodicals; magazines; books; handbooks; manuals; 
catalogues; brochures; printed timetables; bookbinding material; 
photographs; photograph albums; photograph stands; tickets; card 
stands; advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; albums; 
booklets; bookmarkers; index cards; boxes of cardboard or paper; 
calendars; diaries; cards; charts; diagrams; document files; 
folders; note books; paper; paperweights; pictures; postcards; 
posters; instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
bags, envelopes, pouches, all of paper or plastics; stationery; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; paper-knives; 
rulers; letter trays; labels; artists' materials; paint brushes; 
writing instruments; fountain pens; pen well and stands; pencils; 
penholders; pens; coasters; typewriters and office requisites 
(except furniture); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; advertising 
materials expressed in plastic form; bags made of plastic for 
wrapping and packaging purposes; cards made of plastic [other than 
encoded or magnetic]; plastic labels; shopping [carrier] bags of 
paper, card and plastic. 
Class 35: 
Publicity; advertising and publicity via printed media, radio, 
television, social media, the Internet and other communication 
media; direct mail advertising; dissemination of publicity 
materials; promotion; providing business information, business 
research information and market research information via printed 
media, radio, television, outdoor billboards, mobile network media, 
social media, the Internet and other communication media; arranging 
and conducting exhibitions for commercial, publicity or advertising 
purposes; dissemination of business information, business research 
information and market research information relating to financial 
literacy and financial well-being, money, cash transfers, financial 
instruments and financial markets; market studies; market research; 
business research; preparation and provision of business 
statistical information; preparation and provision of business, 
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commercial, company and market information and reports; promoting 
public awareness and advocacy in relation to financial literacy, 
financial education and financial well-being; advisory, consultancy 
and information services for all the aforesaid services. 
Class 36: 
Financial services; provision of financial information; online 
financial information services; financial analysis and online 
financial analysis; financial consultancy; financial evaluation; 
financial surveys; financial studies; financial reporting and 
financial research services; advisory services in relation to 
finance, investment, banking, insurance and real estate; fiscal 
assessments; advising on matters relating to securities, futures 
and leveraged foreign exchange contracts, financial products, 
securities margin financing transactions and other investment 
arrangements; regulatory work related to securities, brokerage, 
fund and capital investments and other financial arrangements; 
analysis and verification of information about public listed 
companies, registered persons and investment/financial products; 
real estate affairs; advisory, consultancy and information services 
for all the aforesaid services. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; telecommunication access services; 
communication by computer; computer aided transmission of messages 
and images; transmission of data and of information by electronic 
means; broadcasting or transmission of radio and television 
programs; provision of telecommunications connections to computer 
databases and the Internet; electronic transmission of streamed and 
downloadable audio and video files via computer and other 
communications networks; web casting services; delivery of messages 
by electronic transmission; provision of telecommunications 
connections to electronic communications networks, for transmission 
or reception of audio, video or multimedia content; streaming of 
video content, streaming and subscription audio broadcasting; 
broadcasting or transmission of pre-recorded videos featuring 
financial education, financial information, and education in 
relation to banking, investment, personal financial planning, 
retirement planning and insurance, via computer and other 
communications networks; providing on-line bulletin boards for the 
transmission of messages among computer users; provision of access 
time to web-sites featuring multimedia materials; providing users 
with access time to electronic communications networks; providing 
telecommunication channels for teleshopping services; providing 
internet chatrooms; providing telecommunications connections to a 
global computer network; providing user access to a global computer 
network [service providers]; providing telecommunication access for 
users downloading (or transmitting) digital content by personal 
computers or cellular phones; satellite transmission; 
communications by facsimile and telephone; advisory, consultancy 
and information services for all the aforesaid services. 
Class 41: 
Education; financial education; education in relation to financial 
literacy and financial well-being, financial instruments, financial 
markets, banking, investment, personal financial planning, 
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retirement planning and insurance; preparation and provision of 
financial literacy and financial education reports; arranging and 
conducting of conferences, seminars, workshops and training courses 
in relation to financial literacy, financial instruments, financial 
markets, banking, investment, personal financial planning, 
retirement planning and insurance; publication of books, magazines, 
leaflets, booklets, manuals, handbooks, newsletters and periodicals 
in relation to financial literacy, financial instruments, financial 
markets, banking, investment, personal financial planning, 
retirement planning and insurance; providing online electronic 
publication (not-downloadable); organization of exhibitions for 
educational or cultural purposes; organization of competitions for 
educational or entertainment purposes; production of radio and 
television programmes; production of audio and video programmes 
featuring financial information, financial education, and education 
in relation to financial literacy, financial instruments, financial 
markets, banking, investment, personal financial planning, 
retirement planning and insurance; lending libraries; advisory, 
consultancy and information services for all the aforesaid 
services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303748311 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市星果時代數碼有限公司 
深圳市龍華新區民治街道 駿景華庭 D1 棟 8B 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

洲鼎秘書有限公司 
香港 新界葵涌葵昌路 26-38 號 豪華工業大廈 23樓 B07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
移動電源；智能手機用套；手機屏幕專用保護膜；智能手機；電池充電器；
自拍杆（手持單腳架）；連接器（數據處理設備）；耳塞機；頭戴式耳機；
麥克風；平板電腦；便攜計算機套；計算機外圍設備；揚聲器音箱；電子監
控裝置；錄像機；手機支架。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303752073 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHINA PACIFIC INSURANCE (GROUP) CO., LTD. 
190 YINCHENG ZHONG ROAD, SHANGHAI, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; Tablet computers; USB flash drives; Computer software, 
recorded; Computer programs [downloadable software]; Electronic 
publications, downloadable; Computer software applications, 
downloadable; Navigation apparatus for vehicles [on-board 
computers]; Global Positioning System [GPS] apparatus; Equipment 
for communication network. 
Class 38: 
Message sending; Communications by computer terminals; Providing 
access to databases; Information about telecommunication; Providing 
telecommunications connections to a global computer network; 
Facsimile transmission; Satellite transmission; Providing 
telecommunication channels for teleshopping services; Transmission 
of digital files; Voice mail services. 
Class 42: 
Vehicle roadworthiness testing; Conversion of data or documents 
from physical to electronic media; Cloud computing; Software as a 
service [SaaS]; Maintenance of computer software; Computer software 
design; Hosting computer sites [web sites]; Electronic data 
storage; Providing search engines for the internet; Information 
technology [IT] consultancy. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303753586 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

萬魔聲學科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市南山桃源街道 田寮工業 A區田寮大廈 1403 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普衡知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣希慎道 33 號 利園 45 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電子筆（視覺演示裝置）；磁性編碼身份鑒別手環；USB 快閃記憶體盤；智
慧手錶（資料處理）；麥克風；半導體收音機；計步器；智慧卡（積體電路
卡）；聲音傳送裝置；移動電源（可充電電池）；電話聽筒；電池充電器；
家用遙控器；穿戴式行動追蹤器；智能手機用套；頭戴式耳機；揚聲器音
箱；電池；聲音報警器；耳機。 
類別 35: 
廣告；電腦網路上的線上廣告；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；點擊付
費廣告；廣告設計；外購服務（商業輔助）； 提供商業和商務聯繫資訊；通
過網站提供商業資訊；組織技術展覽；進出口代理；替他人推銷；替他人採
購（替其他企業購買商品或服務）；市場行銷；為推銷優化搜尋引擎；網站
流量優化；在電腦資料庫中更新和維護資料；商業審計；尋找贊助；為商品
和服務的買賣雙方提供線上市場；特許經營的商業管理。 
類別 38: 
無線電廣播；資訊傳送；提供線上論壇；電腦終端通訊；提供與全球電腦網
路的電訊聯接服務；電腦輔助資訊和圖像傳送；提供互聯網聊天室；衛星傳
送；提供資料庫接入服務；數位檔傳送；電視播放；新聞社服務；電話業
務；電子郵件傳輸；電子公告牌服務；電話會議服務；語音郵件服務；線上
賀卡傳送；視訊會議服務；視頻點播傳輸。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 不適用 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303753595 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Zillow, Inc. 
1301 2nd Ave., Floor 31, Seattle, Washington 98101, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents & Designs 
Room 1009-1012, 10/F., Nan Fung Tower, No. 173 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software and computer application software for mobile 
phones and tablet computers, namely, consumer data storage software 
in the area of real estate, apartment and residential rentals, 
consumer goods and consumer services; computer database management 
software and computer application software for mobile phones and 
tablet computers, namely, software for use in database management 
featuring information in the field of real estate, apartment and 
residential rentals, consumer goods and consumer services; computer 
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software and computer application software for mobile phones and 
tablet computers, namely, software for advertising, accessing and 
presenting information in the area of real estate, apartment and 
residential rentals, consumer goods and consumer services; computer 
software, namely, application programming interface (API) for 
accessing and presenting information in the field of real estate, 
consumer goods and consumer services; computer software and 
computer application software for mobile phones and tablet 
computers, namely, software for sharing data about real estate, 
apartments, and residential rentals on social networking sites; 
computer software for providing mortgage information, analysis, and 
advice in the fields of mortgage lending and home equity lending; 
computer software and computer application software for mobile 
phones and tablet computers, namely, software for providing 
mortgage quotes, for confirming lender availability and interest, 
and for reviewing and rating lenders and mortgage professionals; 
computer software, namely, software widgets for creating searchable 
databases of information for users in the fields of real estate, 
apartment and residential rentals, and mortgages; computer 
software, namely, software plug-ins for use in social media sites 
for creating searchable databases of information for users in the 
fields of real estate, apartment and residential rentals, and 
mortgages; computer software and computer application software for 
mobile phones and tablet computers, namely, software for 
advertising, accessing, presenting, tagging, and sharing 
information in the areas of real estate, home improvement services, 
home renovation services, home construction services, and home 
repair services; computer software and computer application 
software for mobile phones and tablet computers, namely, software 
for posting ratings, reviews and recommendations in the fields of 
real estate, home improvement services, home renovation services, 
home construction services, and home repair services; computer 
software and computer application software for mobile phones and 
tablet computers, namely, software for accessing marketplaces in 
the fields of real estate, home improvement services, home 
renovation services, home construction services, and home repair 
services. 
Class 35: 
Promoting the goods and services of others by providing hypertext 
links to the web sites of others featuring real estate, consumer 
goods and consumer services; advertising and marketing services in 
the fields of real estate, apartments, residential rentals, retail 
store services, financial services, mortgage services, home equity 
services, insurance services, escrow services, real estate 
appraisal services, legal services, title services, notary 
services, real estate agency services, property management 
services, moving and relocation services, home inspection services, 
architectural services, landscaping services, interior design 
services, building contractors, home building and repair services, 
home renovation services, home improvement services, home 
construction services, painting services, plumbing services, 
staging services, and home furnishings; business management 
services relating to sales of real estate; marketing services 
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relating to real estate, namely, on-line services featuring tours 
of real estate; providing an on-line showroom for the goods of 
others in the field of real estate, apartments, and residential 
rentals; operating on-line marketplaces for sellers and buyers of 
goods and services in the field of real estate services, apartments 
rentals services, residential rentals services, home improvement 
services, home renovation services, home construction services, and 
home repair services; providing an on-line commercial information 
directory on the Internet; providing commercial information on the 
Internet in the field of real estate; providing on-line directory 
in the field of business services featuring hypertext links to the 
web sites of others. business referrals in the fields of retail 
store services, financial services, mortgage services, home equity 
services, insurance services, escrow services, appraisal services, 
legal services, title services, notary services, real estate agency 
services, property management services, moving services, home 
inspection services, architectural services, landscaping services, 
interior design services, building contractors, home building and 
repair services, home improvement services, carpentry services, 
engineering services, painting services, plumbing services, 
interior design services, staging services, and home furnishings; 
organizational services for business purposes in the field of 
third-party vendors, suppliers and contractors; copying of 
documents and information in business matters for others, all in 
the field of real estate; providing commercial information for 
consumer relating to price comparisons of  home improvement; 
providing comparison of shopping services (price comparison 
services) that allow users to compare residential dwelling units 
and home improvements; promoting the goods and services of others 
by providing hypertext links to the web sites of others featuring 
apartment and residential rental listings; commercial information 
services in relation to providing demographic data; moving and 
relocation services in relation to planning and implementing moves 
of homes for others; design of advertising materials for others; 
design of Internet advertising; on-line advertising and marketing 
services; business and consumer research services in the field of 
real estate; providing a website featuring the ratings, reviews and 
recommendations posted by consumers for commercial purposes in the 
fields of real estate, apartments, residential rentals, retail 
store services, financial services, mortgage services, home equity 
services, insurance services, escrow services, real estate 
appraisal services, legal services, title services, notary 
services, real estate agency services, property management 
services, moving and relocation services, home inspection services, 
architectural services, landscaping services, interior design 
services, building contractors, home building and repair services, 
home renovation services, home improvement services, home 
construction services, painting services, plumbing services, 
interior design services, staging services, home furnishings, 
general building contractor services, carpentry services, home 
building and home repair; providing business referrals in the field 
of home improvement services, home renovation services, home 
construction services, and home repair services; operating on-line 
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marketplaces for sellers and buyers of goods and services in the 
field of apartments and residential rentals. providing a website 
featuring the ratings, reviews and recommendations posted by 
consumers for commercial purposes in the fields of real estate 
management, real estate leasing, real estate appraisals, real 
estate listing, real estate agents, apartment rentals, residential 
rentals, financial services, mortgage lending services, home equity 
loan services, insurance services, real estate escrow services, 
real estate appraisal services, real estate title insurance 
underwriting services, real estate agency services, and real 
property management services. 
Class 36: 
Real estate valuation services, financial valuation of real estate; 
providing information in the field of real estate; financial 
planning in the field of mortgage and home equity loans; providing 
mortgage and home equity loan quotations to others and providing 
anonymous mortgage and home equity loan quotations to others; 
providing financial information, analysis, and advice in the fields 
of mortgage lending and home equity lending; credit scoring (credit 
rating) services featuring an online financial calculator for 
estimating users' credit scores based on answers they provide; 
providing an on-line computer database in the field of credit 
rating; financial services relating to on-line calculation of 
consumers' credit scores featuring data variables to show the 
effect of the different variables upon the consumers' credit 
scores; apartment and residential rental financial valuation 
services; financial valuation of apartments and residential 
rentals; providing information in the field of real estate; 
classified real estate listings of apartment rentals and housing 
rentals; providing real estate listings and real estate information 
via the Internet; real estate listing services for housing rentals 
and apartment rentals; financial research services in the field of 
real estate; matching borrowers with potential lenders in the field 
of mortgage lending; matching consumers with real estate 
professionals in the field of real estate services via computer 
network; providing statistical information and indexes of 
mortgages, interests, and prices of real estate for others; 
financial estimation of contracting work in the fields of real 
estate, home improvement services, home renovation services, home 
construction services, and home repair services. 
Class 42: 
Electronic storage of consumer data; providing temporary use of 
non-downloadable software that allows others to design and create 
websites; hosting websites and digital content for others on the 
Internet; web site design; website development for others; 
providing temporary use of on-line non-downloadable computer 
software for creating searchable databases of information for 
consumers in the fields of real estate, apartments, residential 
rentals, mortgages, and consumer goods and consumer services; 
providing on-line non-downloadable computer database software 
creating searchable databases of information for consumers and for 
disseminating advertising for others in the fields of real estate, 
apartments and residential rentals, mortgages, consumer goods, and 
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consumer services; hosting a website featuring the ratings, reviews 
and recommendations posted by users in the fields of land title 
surveying, architectural services, landscape architectural design, 
home inspection services for purposes of home repair and 
restoration, interior design services, home staging services for 
the purpose of increasing the appeal of the property to prospective 
buyers and/or renters. computer services in the nature of hosting a 
web site featuring technology that enables users to bookmark and 
share content in the fields of real estate, apartments, residential 
rentals, retail store services, financial services, mortgage 
services, home equity services, insurance services, escrow 
services, real estate appraisal services, legal services, title 
services, notary services, real estate agency services, property 
management services, moving and relocation services, home 
inspection services, architectural services, landscaping services, 
interior design services, building contractors, home building and 
repair services, home renovation services, home improvement 
services, home construction services, painting services, plumbing 
services, interior design services, staging services, home 
furnishings, general building contractor services, carpentry 
services, home building, and home repair; hosting a website 
featuring product ratings of the consumer goods and service of 
others in the field of residential dwelling units and home 
improvements; hosting a website featuring the ratings, reviews and 
recommendations posted by consumers for commercial purposes in the 
fields of real estate agents, real estate agency services and 
retail store services; hosting a website featuring information 
about contracting cost estimates for home improvement services; 
computer services, namely, search engine optimization; hosting a 
website featuring the ratings, reviews and recommendations posted 
by users in the fields of retail store services and moving and 
relocation services in the nature of planning and implementing 
moves of homes for others; hosting a website featuring the ratings, 
reviews and recommendations posted by users in the fields of real 
estate, apartments, residential rentals, financial services, 
mortgage services, home equity services, insurance services, real 
estate escrow services, real estate appraisal services, real estate 
title insurance underwriting services, real estate agency services, 
rental property management services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303756907 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Zillow, Inc. 
1301 2nd Ave., Floor 31, Seattle, Washington 98101, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents & Designs 
Room 1009-1012, 10/F., Nan Fung Tower, No. 173 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for advertising, marketing, designing websites, 
client relationship management, search engine optimizing, lead 
generation, and for providing virtual assistant services; Computer 
application software for mobile phones, namely, software for 
advertising, marketing, designing websites, client relationship 
management, search engine optimizing, lead generation, and for 
providing virtual assistant services. 
Class 35: 
Advertising services; marketing services; analysis of advertising 
response; customer relationship management; Internet advertising 
services; search engine optimization for sales promotion; marketing 
services in relation to providing demand creation and lead 
generation activities and services; business administration 
services in relation to virtual assistant services. 
Class 42: 
Designing websites for advertising purposes; hosting the web sites 
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of others; hosting an online website for creating and hosting micro 
websites for businesses; providing temporary use of on-line non-
downloadable software and applications for web site creation and 
management, for online advertising, for marketing branding tools, 
and for client relationship management. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303757131 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

瑞安市摩根拿國際進出口有限公司 
中國內地 浙江省瑞安市 安陽街道開泰大廈 1幢伍單元 709 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

友薩實業發展有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角亞皆老街 109 號 皆旺商業大廈 27樓 05 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
個人用防事故裝置；防事故、防輻射和防火服裝；防護帽；救生器械和設
備；防事故、防輻射、防火用鞋；防火靴（鞋）、耐酸膠鞋；體育用保護頭
盔；護目鏡；防交通事故用穿戴反射盤；防事故用手套；防眩光眼鏡；安全
頭盔；防火服裝；防護面罩；救生衣；防水衣；耐酸手套；潛水面罩；防事
故用網。 
類別 25: 
服裝；襯衫；針織服裝；大衣；褲子；裙子；T恤；工作服；工裝褲；嬰兒
全套衣；游泳衣；靴；鞋；帽；襪；領帶；皮帶（服飾用）；足球鞋；防水
服；手套（服裝）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303757771 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市摩米電子科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市福田區 振中路瑋鵬花園 5棟 20G 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 匯誠國際顧問有限公司 



公報編號 Journal No.: 694 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-07-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 158/ 198 
 

750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號 東區商業大廈 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
手機屏幕專用保護膜；電話機套；智能手機用套；智能手機用殼；自拍杆
（手持單腳架）；移動電源（可充電電池）；手機帶；智能手機；移動電
話；手機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303758077 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ADAM ELEMENTS INTERNATIONAL CO., LTD. 
3F.-1, NO. 43, SEC. 1, CHONGQING S. RD., ZHONGZHENG DIST., TAIPEI 
CITY 10045, TAIWAN 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Deacons 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer notebook carrying cases; cases for mobile phones; mobile 
telephone covers; bags specially adapted for carrying cell phones; 
headphones; personal headphones for use with sound transmitting 
systems; microphones; loudspeakers; electronic cables; battery 
chargers; power supplies for mobil phones; batteries; portable 
media players; USB hubs; USB cables and connectors; electric 
connectors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303758518 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳捷渡科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市龍華新區觀瀾茜坑社區 茜坑新村佰公坳工業區 29 號 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

天標知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀加連威老道 14 號 加連威大廈 4樓 A座 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
可下載的音樂文件；電子信號發射器；內部通訊裝置；導航儀器；雷達設
備；運載工具用無線電設備；可視電話；運載工具用導航儀器（隨載計算
機）；衛星導航儀器；全球定位系統（ GPS）設備；智能手機；電話答錄
機；網絡通訊設備；音頻視頻接收器；錄音裝置；攝像機；探測器；測量器
械和儀器；運載工具輪胎低壓自動指示器；運載工具用測速儀。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303758536 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳捷渡科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市龍華新區觀瀾茜坑社區 茜坑新村佰公坳工業區 29 號 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 天標知識產權代理有限公司 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港 九龍尖沙咀加連威老道 14 號 加連威大廈 4樓 A座 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
可下載的音樂文件；電子信號發射器；內部通訊裝置；導航儀器；雷達設
備；運載工具用無線電設備；可視電話；運載工具用導航儀器（隨載計算
機）；衛星導航儀器；全球定位系統（ GPS）設備；智能手機；電話答錄
機；網絡通訊設備；音頻視頻接收器；錄音裝置；攝像機；探測器；測量器
械和儀器；運載工具輪胎低壓自動指示器；運載工具用測速儀。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303758590 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HP Hewlett Packard Group LLC 
11445 Compaq Center Drive West, Houston, Texas 77070, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 



公報編號 Journal No.: 694 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-07-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 162/ 198 
 

Service: HONG KONG 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer communications software for audio calling, video calling, 
instant messaging chat and desktop screen sharing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86823952 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303759319 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HIEN Richard 
Flat B, 12th Floor, Heep Kee Commercial Building, No. 207 Wing Lok 
Street, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong 
 
LUO Wenjie 
Flat B, 12th Floor, Heep Kee Commercial Building, No. 207 Wing Lok 
Street, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Eddie Lee & Company 
23rd Floor, Central 88, No.88 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong Kong 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
contact-lenses, sunglasses, lenses, spectacle frames and carrying 
cases for glasses; all included in Class 9 
Class 18: 
goods made of leather and imitation leather, bags, sacks, 
backpacks; suitcases, travelling bags, trunks, wallets and card 
cases made of leather; all included in Class 18 
Class 25: 
clothing, caps, hats, visors, knitted headwear, headbands, 
bandannas, shirts, t-shirts, tank tops, sweaters, turtlenecks, 
pullovers, vests, shorts, pants, dresses, skirts, overalls, 
bodysuits, baseball uniforms, jerseys, warm-up suits, sweatshirts, 
sweatpants, underwear, boxer shorts, robes, sleepwear, swimwear, 
clothing wraps, coats, jackets, ponchos, raincoats, cloth bibs, 
infant wear, jumpers, rompers, coveralls, creepers, baby booties, 
ties, suspenders, belts, money belts, mittens, gloves, wristbands, 
earmuffs, scarves, footwear, socks, hosiery, slippers, aprons, 
sliding girdles and costumes; all included in Class 25 
Class 35: 
Advertising services; business management, business administration 
and business management assistance; business consultancy; business 
research; market analysis; business information; business 
appraisal; all included in Class 35. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303760263 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

World State Limited 
Room 1503, 15/F, International Trade Centre, 11-19 Sha Tsui Road, 
Tsuen Wan, N.T. Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

World State Limited 
Unit 1503, 15/F, International Trade Centre, 11-19 Sha Tsui Road, 
Tsuen Wan, N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
batteries and battery chargers; batteries for vehicles, electric; 
lithium batteries; lithium-ion batteries; lithium-polymer batteries 
and battery packs; lithium-ion rechargeable batteries; lithium-ion 
battery packs 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303762306 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

微企雲商科技有限公司 
香港 上環皇后大道西 77-91 號 荷李活中心 6層 604 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

錦標知識產權管理有限公司 
香港 九龍油麻地彌敦道 227 號 金百龍大廈 8樓 A座 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦程式（可下載軟體）；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；網路通訊設備；時間
記錄裝置；電子出版物（可下載）；動畫片；平板電腦；已錄製的電腦程式
（程式）；電腦軟體（已錄製）；可下載的電腦應用軟體。 
類別 35: 
預約安排服務（辦公事務）；商業管理輔助；繪製帳單、帳目報表；預約提
醒服務（辦公事務）；人事管理諮詢；商業企業遷移；在電腦資料庫中更新
和維護資料；商業審計；商業管理諮詢；會計。 
類別 38: 
新聞社；資訊傳送；電腦終端通訊；電腦輔助資訊和圖像傳送；提供與全球
電腦網路使用者接入服務；提供互聯網聊天室；提供資料庫接入服務；語音
郵件服務；數位檔傳送；提供線上論壇。 
類別 42: 
技術研究；電腦軟體設計；網路服務器出租；氣象預報；託管電腦站（網
站）；工業品外觀設計；通過網站提供電腦技術和程式設計資訊；軟體運營
服務[SaaS]；雲計算；遠程資料備份。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 不適用 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303769633 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Onvi, Inc. 
1932 BURR OAK DR., SUITE E, GLENVIEW, IL 60025, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG PATENT LIMITED 
3012, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for recording, transmitting, and displaying 
images and video for use in the field of dentistry and 
orthodontics; downloadable software for recording, transmitting, 
and displaying images and video for use in the field of dentistry 
and orthodontics. 
Class 10: 
Dental and orthodontic imaging apparatus and devices, namely, 
dental instruments having cameras for dental and orthodontic 
imaging and videos. 
Class 42: 
Providing on-line non-downloadable software for use by dentists and 
orthodontists for the recording, transmitting, and displaying 
images and video for use in the field of dentistry and 
orthodontics. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
09-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303771351 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

宏基數碼有限公司 
香港 深水埗 深之都 2樓 76-79 號舖 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

宏基數碼有限公司 
香港 深水埗 深之都 2樓 76-79 號舖 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
LED 顯示屏，USB 手指，VCD，DVD，CD，MP3 及 MP4 播放機，光碟，影音光
碟，光碟（只讀存儲器），全球定位系統（GPS）設備，耳機，耳筒，防事
故、防輻射、防火用服裝、鞋、頭盔、手套，防盜報警器（非車輛用），流
動手提電話，電話，相機，家庭用影院影音組合，眼鏡，通訊器具，插頭、
插座和其他接觸器（電連接），視聽教學儀器，量具儀器，集成電路，搖控
器，照相機用三腳架，電子書，電子刊物（可下載），電子筆（視覺演示裝
置），電池，電池充電器，電視，電腦，電腦打印機，電腦軟件，電線、電
纜；光纖電纜，隱形眼鏡，攝影用閃光燈，手機套，手機殼，平板電腦套、
殼，手機電池及套裝。 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303773863 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ResMed Limited 
1 Elizabeth Macarthur Drive Bella Vista, New South Wales 2153, 
AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for controlling respiratory apparatus; Computer 
software for controlling a medical ventilator; Computer software 
for use in conjunction with patient management, inventory 
management and compliance and therapy management in the field of 
respiratory disorders. 
Class 10: 
Medical apparatus for treatment of respiratory disorders; Medical 
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ventilators and parts therefor; respirators for artificial 
respiration and parts therefor; Humidifiers for medical use and 
parts therefor; Medical apparatus, namely, continuous positive 
airway pressure (CPAP) and automatic positive airway pressure 
(APAP) devices and parts therefor; Respiratory masks for medical 
purposes and parts therefor; Headgear for medical respiratory masks 
and parts therefor; Respiration monitors and parts therefor; 
Medical apparatus and instruments for monitoring respiratory 
events, and parts therefor; medical apparatus and instruments for 
monitoring respiratory events that transmit data about those 
respiratory events through the Internet, and parts therefor; 
Medical, dental and oral devices for treating bruxism, respiratory 
sleep disorders and snoring and parts therefor. 
Class 42: 
Providing temporary use of on-line non-downloadable software and 
applications for patient monitoring and compliance management in 
the field of respiratory disorders, and sleep-disordered breathing; 
Providing temporary use of online non-downloadable software and 
applications for the purposes of tracking, monitoring and reporting 
of patient diagnostic, compliance and therapy data collected from 
patient monitoring devices, in the field of respiratory disorders, 
and sleep-related breathing disorders. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1735086 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303776572 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Universal City Studios LLC 
100 Universal City Plaza, Universal City, California 91608, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Downloadable computer game programs in the nature of slot games; 
Downloadable electronic game software for use on mobile and 
cellular phones, and handheld computers; Computer game programs 
downloadable via the Internet; Downloadable electronic games via 
the internet and wireless devices; night vision goggles; audio 
recorders; alarm sensors; alarm central units; security alarms; 
alarm monitoring systems; motion tracking devices; blank USB flash 
drives; video cameras; infrared cameras; digital cameras; game 
software, including downloadable computer game application 
software, computer game software provided on CDs, DVDs, cartridges 
and memory cards, computer game software for use on mobile and 
cellular phones, downloadable computer game programs, electronic 
game programs, downloadable electronic game software for use on 
mobile and cellular phones and handheld computers, computer game 
applications for mobile devices, and computer game software for 
personal computers and home video game consoles; video game 
cartridges; pre-recorded flash memory cards featuring video games; 
memory cards for video game machines; video game cassettes ; video 
game discs; video game software and video game programs; 
downloadable application software for mobile, portable and handheld 
devices that allow users to view and play audio, video and 
audiovisual content and information relating to content in the 
field of entertainment; computer application software for mobile, 
portable and handheld devices for use in distribution and viewing 
of audio, video and audiovisual content and information relating to 
content in the field of entertainment; downloadable audio, video 
and audiovisual multimedia content in the field of entertainment, 
namely, motion picture films and television shows featuring drama, 
action, adventure, romance, comedy and animation; digital media, 
namely, pre-recorded DVDs, CDs, high definition digital discs, 
video cassettes, digital video discs, digital versatile discs, 
downloadable audio and video files and high definition digital 
discs, all featuring audiovisual and multimedia entertainment 
content in the field of drama, action, adventure, romance, comedy, 
documentaries, science fiction, horror and animation; motion 
picture films featuring drama, action, adventure, romance, comedy, 
documentaries, science fiction, horror and animation; headphones; 
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audio speakers; earbuds; batteries; media players; portable media 
players; computer peripheral equipment; glasses, namely, 
eyeglasses, sunglasses, reading glasses and cases therefor; 
accessories for mobile, portable and handheld devices, namely, 
battery chargers, headphones, speakers, cases, protective covers, 
protective display screen covers, wired and wireless ear buds, 
microphones and hands-free devices; gift cards, namely, 
magnetically encoded gift cards and encoded electronic chip gift 
cards; magnets; downloadable electronic publications, namely, 
informational sheets, informational flyers, leaflets, newsletters, 
periodicals, style guides, books and manuals, all featuring 
information relating to audiovisual and multimedia entertainment 
content; pre-recorded media, namely, DVDs, CDs, high definition 
digital discs, video cassettes, digital video discs, digital 
versatile discs, downloadable audio and video files, and high 
definition digital discs, all featuring audiovisual and multimedia 
entertainment content in the field of drama, action, adventure, 
romance, comedy, documentaries, science fiction, horror and 
animation; blank flash drives; downloadable ringtones for mobile 
phones, portable and handheld devices; interactive computer game 
programs; downloadable computer screen saver software; downloadable 
image files containing artwork, text, audio, video, games and 
graphics relating to audiovisual and multimedia entertainment 
content; downloadable video recordings featuring audiovisual and 
multimedia movie clips, movie trailers, interviews, reviews, 
commentary, music videos, motion pictures and television shows in 
the field of drama, action, adventure, romance, comedy, 
documentaries, science fiction, horror and animation; downloadable 
music files; 3-D glasses; protective carrying cases for portable 
media devices and mobile phones. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-05-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

27-04-2016 87/016,057 UNITED STATES 
27-04-2016 87/017,707 UNITED STATES 
27-04-2016 87/016,166 UNITED STATES 
27-04-2016 87/016,053 UNITED STATES 
27-04-2016 87/016,067 UNITED STATES 
27-04-2016 87/016,049 UNITED STATES 
27-04-2016 87/017,703 UNITED STATES 
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27-04-2016 87/016,021 UNITED STATES 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303776590 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Universal City Studios LLC 
100 Universal City Plaza, Universal City, California 91608, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Downloadable computer game programs in the nature of slot games; 
Downloadable electronic game software for use on mobile and 
cellular phones, and handheld computers; Computer game programs 
downloadable via the Internet; Downloadable electronic games via 
the internet and wireless devices; night vision goggles; audio 
recorders; alarm sensors; alarm central units; security alarms; 
alarm monitoring systems; motion tracking devices; blank USB flash 
drives; video cameras; infrared cameras; digital cameras; game 
software, including downloadable computer game application 
software, computer game software provided on CDs, DVDs, cartridges 
and memory cards, computer game software for use on mobile and 
cellular phones, downloadable computer game programs, electronic 
game programs, downloadable electronic game software for use on 
mobile and cellular phones and handheld computers, computer game 
applications for mobile devices, and computer game software for 
personal computers and home video game consoles; video game 
cartridges; pre-recorded flash memory cards featuring video games; 
memory cards for video game machines; video game cassettes ; video 
game discs; video game software and video game programs; 
downloadable application software for mobile, portable and handheld 
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devices that allow users to view and play audio, video and 
audiovisual content and information relating to content in the 
field of entertainment; computer application software for mobile, 
portable and handheld devices for use in distribution and viewing 
of audio, video and audiovisual content and information relating to 
content in the field of entertainment; downloadable audio, video 
and audiovisual multimedia content in the field of entertainment, 
namely, motion picture films and television shows featuring drama, 
action, adventure, romance, comedy and animation; digital media, 
namely, pre-recorded DVDs, CDs, high definition digital discs, 
video cassettes, digital video discs, digital versatile discs, 
downloadable audio and video files and high definition digital 
discs, all featuring audiovisual and multimedia entertainment 
content in the field of drama, action, adventure, romance, comedy, 
documentaries, science fiction, horror and animation; motion 
picture films featuring drama, action, adventure, romance, comedy, 
documentaries, science fiction, horror and animation; headphones; 
audio speakers; earbuds; batteries; media players; portable media 
players; computer peripheral equipment; glasses, namely, 
eyeglasses, sunglasses, reading glasses and cases therefor; 
accessories for mobile, portable and handheld devices, namely, 
battery chargers, headphones, speakers, cases, protective covers, 
protective display screen covers, wired and wireless ear buds, 
microphones and hands-free devices; gift cards, namely, 
magnetically encoded gift cards and encoded electronic chip gift 
cards; magnets; downloadable electronic publications, namely, 
informational sheets, informational flyers, leaflets, newsletters, 
periodicals, style guides, books and manuals, all featuring 
information relating to audiovisual and multimedia entertainment 
content; pre-recorded media, namely, DVDs, CDs, high definition 
digital discs, video cassettes, digital video discs, digital 
versatile discs, downloadable audio and video files, and high 
definition digital discs, all featuring audiovisual and multimedia 
entertainment content in the field of drama, action, adventure, 
romance, comedy, documentaries, science fiction, horror and 
animation; blank flash drives; downloadable ringtones for mobile 
phones, portable and handheld devices; interactive computer game 
programs; downloadable computer screen saver software; downloadable 
image files containing artwork, text, audio, video, games and 
graphics relating to audiovisual and multimedia entertainment 
content; downloadable video recordings featuring audiovisual and 
multimedia movie clips, movie trailers, interviews, reviews, 
commentary, music videos, motion pictures and television shows in 
the field of drama, action, adventure, romance, comedy, 
documentaries, science fiction, horror and animation; downloadable 
music files; 3-D glasses; protective carrying cases for portable 
media devices and mobile phones. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303779155 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Ruixin International Holdings Limited 
18/F, Times Media Centre, 133 Wan Chai Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ruixin International Holdings Limited 
18/F, Times Media Centre, 133 Wan Chai Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic and electrical parts and components 
Class 35: 
Trading of electronic and electrical parts and components 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303785022 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

佑能實業有限公司 
香港 九龍官塘鴻圖道 37-39 號 鴻泰工業大廈 12樓 8 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

佑能實業有限公司 
香港 九龍官塘鴻圖道 37-39 號 鴻泰工業大廈 12樓 8 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
LED 顯示屏，uSB 手指，全球定位系統（GPS）設備，耳機，耳筒，流動手提
電話，電話，相機，家庭用影院影音組合，通訊器具，遙控器，照相機三腳
架，電子書，電子刊物（可下載）；電子筆（視覺演示裝置），電池，電池
充電器，電視，電腦。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303788218 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Forme Communications Technology Limited 
Room 603, Wanchai Central Building 89 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Able Consultancy Services Limited 
Room 403, 4/F Lap Fai Building 8 Pottinger Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Batteries, electric; battery boxes; battery chargers; battery jars; 
cases especially made for photographic apparatus and instruments; 
chargers for electric batteries; ear plugs; ear plugs for divers; 
hands free kits for phones; headphones; megaphones; microphones; 
portable telephones; telephone apparatus; telephone receivers; 
telephone transmitters; telephone wires; video telephones; coin-
operated mechanisms for television sets; television apparatus; 
monitors [computer hardware]; mobile phones; portable communication 
apparatus; portable computers; computers; laptop computers; 
notebook computers; computer bags; digital audio players and/or 
recorders; sound recording apparatus; photocopiers [photographic, 
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electrostatic, thermic]; cameras; camcorders; digital video 
cameras; video cameras; voice pen recorders; all included in Class 
9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303789064 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of mark "A" in 
the series and the colour black as an element of mark "B" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Shergon Investment Asia Limited 
Unit 2012, 20/F., Block B, Wah Tat Industrial Centre, 8 Wah Sing 
Street, Kwai Chung, New Territories, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

M.K. LAM & CO., SOLICITORS & NOTARIES. 
12th Floor, Pearl Oriental House, 60 Stanley Street, Central, Hong 
Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
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life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303795544 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FAIRCHILD CANADIAN ACADEMY LIMITED 
22/F, Park Commercial Centre, 180 Tung Lo Wan Road, Tin Hau, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for teaching; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers; recording discs; compact discs; DVDs and other digital 
recording media; electronic publication (downloadable) provided on-
line from database or a global computer network; mechanisms for 
coin-operated apparatus; downloadable audio recordings, video 
recordings, music, sounds, images, text, publications, signals, 
software, information, data and code provided via 
telecommunications networks, by online delivery and by way of the 
Internet and the world wide web; software for assessment of 
performance; calculating machines; data processing equipment; 
computers; computer software; audio-video compact discs; read-only 
memory compact discs; computer game programs; computer memory 
devices; computer operating programs (recorded); computer programs 
(recorded); computer programs [downloadable software]; magnetic 
data media; optical data media; optical discs; disk drives for 
computers; disks; magnetic downloadable image files; optical data 
media teaching apparatus; video cassettes; video game cartridges; 
videotapes; word processors; computer peripheral devices; 
electronic teaching devices; interactive teaching software. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; 
paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); 
printers' type; printing blocks, books; textbooks; calendars; 
catalogues; computer programs (paper tapes and cards for the 
recordal of); graphic prints; graphic representations; graphic 
reproductions; handbooks; manuals; pamphlets; pictures; printed 
matter; printed publication; signboards of paper or cardboard; 
printed teaching materials; textbooks, stationery and printed 
teaching materials for use in playgroups, nursery schools, 
kindergarten schools, primary schools or secondary schools. 
Class 41: 
Education; education including providing of primary education, 
secondary education and tertiary education; education including 
providing of nursery schools, playgroups and kindergarten 
education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities, academies [education]; arranging and 
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conducting of conferences; arranging and conducting of seminars; 
arranging and conducting of workshops [training]; arranging and 
conducting of symposiums; organization of competitions [education 
or entertainment]; correspondence courses; education information; 
educational examination; educational services; computer-assisted 
teaching services; electronic desktop publishing; organization of 
exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; game services 
provided on-line from a computer network; gaming; practical 
training [demonstration]; providing on-line electronic 
publications, not downloadable; publication of books; publication 
of electronic books and journals on-line; publication of texts, 
other than publicity texts; teaching; writing of texts, other than 
publicity texts; tuition; translation; schools; learning centres; 
instruction services; lending libraries; conducting playgroups; 
nursery school services; kindergarten school services; primary and 
secondary school services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303796840 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BILTON International GmbH 
Lofererstraße 23 5760 Saalfelden, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Control devices for LED lights. 
Class 11: 
LED lights. 
Class 42: 
Development of LED lights and their control devices and research 
relating to LED lights. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303807757 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

McIntosh Group, Inc. 
214 Lafayette Street, New York, New York 10012, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Audio and video equipment, namely, stereo tuners, electrical and 
audio preamplifiers, amplifiers, audio-video receivers, 
loudspeakers, subwoofers, environmental equalizers, system wired 
and wireless controllers and power switches, power line 
conditioners, remote controls for stereo systems, compact disc 
players, video disc players, phonograph record turntables, 
phonocartridges for attachment to phonograph tone arms, phonograph 
tone arms, acoustic meters, digital media streaming devices, car 
audio head units, headphones, connecting electrical cables and 
electrical connectors; and home theater systems, compact stereo 
systems, and car stereo systems comprised of some or all of the 
foregoing; and graphical user interface software for use in audio 
and video applications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303810582 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

A.J. van den Hul B.V. 
Oude Apeldoornseweg 69, 8171 LV Vaassen, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Styluses; phono cartridges; electric, optical and acoustic 
inverters and connections; apparatus for recording, transmission 
and reproduction of sound, images and/or data; electric cables; 
electronic cables; audio cables; telecommunication cables; data 
cables; optical fibre cables; coaxial cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303810906 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱藍色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市歐度利方科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市龍華新區 大浪街道下橫朗工業區素王工業園 1號廠房 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號 東區商業大廈 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機外圍設備 ；筆記本電腦 ；智能手錶（數據處理）；平板電腦 ；智能
眼鏡（數據處理） ；蓄電池；智能手機；穿戴式行動追蹤器；耳塞機 ；電
子筆 ；電池 ；便攜式計算機用套 ；音頻視頻接收器；揚聲器音箱；便攜式
媒體播放器；電子圖書閱讀器；數學儀器 ；衛星導航儀器 ；計算機螢幕專
用保護膜；計算機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 10 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303580993 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

四川藍光發展股份有限公司(SICHUAN LANGUANG DEVELOPMENT CO., LTD.) 
中國內地 四川省成都高新區（西區） 西芯大道 9號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角煙廠街 9號 興發商業大廈 7樓 703 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 9, 10, 19, 35, 36, 37, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫用針；外科儀器和器械；刀（外科用）； 醫療器械和儀器；人工呼吸設
備；假牙；醫用薰蒸設備 ；醫用電極；醫用水床；奶瓶；外科植入物（人造
材料）；彈性繃帶。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303619819 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Laboratoire Mergens SA 
Route de Prilly 25 1023 Crissier Switzerland 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Leo 
HongKong HuaAo Logistics CO.,LTD RM04-04, 04/F BLOCK A, 8-10 Wah 
Sing Street, Wah Tat Industrial Centre, Kwai Chung, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 10, 32 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical apparatus 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303733812 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

陶麗娟 
中國內地 黑龍江省鶏西市 鶏冠區向陽委 2組 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號 東區商業大廈 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 24 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
按摩器械；醫療器械和儀器；振動按摩器；健美按摩設備；醫用身體康復
儀；醫療分析儀器；電療器械；醫用激光器；理療設備；電子針灸儀；醫用
氣霧器；肺活量計（醫療器械）；外科醫生用鏡；牙科設備和儀器；心電圖
描記器；醫用薰蒸設備；醫用電刺激帶；檢眼鏡；醫用電熱墊；醫用 X光產
生裝置和設備。 
類別 24: 
裝飾織品；織物；棉織品；玻璃布；過濾布；桌布（非紙製）；紡織品製壁
掛；紡織品製印刷機墊；紡織品毛巾；床單和枕套；布；紡織纖維織物；牛
津布；金屬棉；熱敷膠粘纖維布；絲織美術品；浴巾；毛巾被；卸妝用布；
門簾。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303746557 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Fresenius Kabi AG 
Else-Kroener-Strasse 1, 61352 Bad Homburg, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical and medical apparatus and instruments; patient monitoring 
apparatus and instruments; anaesthesia and analgesia monitoring 
apparatus and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303766960 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HEALTHY WORLD LIFESTYLE SDN. BHD. 
NO.22, JALAN ANGGERIK MOKARA 31/47, KOTA KEMUNING, 40460 SHAH ALAM, 
SELANGOR, MALAYSIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Medical apparatus and instruments; massage apparatus; massage 
appliances; massaging machines; body massagers; eye massagers; foot 
massagers; massage gloves and mitts; thermal massage pads; all 
included in class 10. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303766979 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HEALTHY WORLD LIFESTYLE SDN. BHD. 
NO.22, JALAN ANGGERIK MOKARA 31/47, KOTA KEMUNING, 40460 SHAH ALAM, 
SELANGOR, MALAYSIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Medical apparatus and instruments; massage apparatus; massage 
appliances; massaging machines; body massagers; eye massagers; foot 
massagers; massage gloves and mitts; thermal massage pads; all 
included in class 10. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303767167 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Surgical Site Solutions, Inc. 
1360 Lindale Lane, Green Bay, WISCONSIN 54313, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Simmons & Simmons 
13th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
pre-surgical hair removal system. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303769633 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Onvi, Inc. 
1932 BURR OAK DR., SUITE E, GLENVIEW, IL 60025, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG PATENT LIMITED 
3012, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Dental and orthodontic imaging apparatus and devices, namely, 
dental instruments having cameras for dental and orthodontic 
imaging and videos. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303773863 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ResMed Limited 
1 Elizabeth Macarthur Drive Bella Vista, New South Wales 2153, 
AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical apparatus for treatment of respiratory disorders; Medical 
ventilators and parts therefor; respirators for artificial 
respiration and parts therefor; Humidifiers for medical use and 
parts therefor; Medical apparatus, namely, continuous positive 
airway pressure (CPAP) and automatic positive airway pressure 
(APAP) devices and parts therefor; Respiratory masks for medical 
purposes and parts therefor; Headgear for medical respiratory masks 
and parts therefor; Respiration monitors and parts therefor; 
Medical apparatus and instruments for monitoring respiratory 
events, and parts therefor; medical apparatus and instruments for 
monitoring respiratory events that transmit data about those 
respiratory events through the Internet, and parts therefor; 
Medical, dental and oral devices for treating bruxism, respiratory 
sleep disorders and snoring and parts therefor. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1735086 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

AUSTRALIA 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303781044 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港愛澀科技有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘成業街 7號 甯晉中心 29樓 B5-3 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港海鑫商務咨詢有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘成業街 7號 甯晉中心 29樓 B5-3 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械；假肢，假眼和假牙；整形用品；縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303782511 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CID Resources, Inc. 
601 S. Royal Lane, Suite 100, Coppell, Texas 75019, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Medical wearing apparel, namely, scrub tops and bottoms; medical 
wearing apparel, namely, pants for emergency medical personnel. 
Class 25: 
Nurse's apparel, namely, tops and bottoms, uniforms, lab coats, 
knit tees, t-shirts, jackets, pants, cargo pants, tank tops; scrubs 
not for medical purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-01-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/868,760 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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Class 6-10 196/ 198 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303791863 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Bayer Oy 
Pansiontie 47 FI-20101 Turku, FINLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical devices. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-12-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

T201552713 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FINLAND 
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Class 6-10 197/ 198 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303793087 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Bayer Oy 
Pansiontie 47 FI-20101 Turku, FINLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical devices. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-12-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

T201552714 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FINLAND 
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Class 6-10 198/ 198 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303799829 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Bayer Intellectual Property GmbH 
Alfred-Nobel-Straße 10 40789 Monheim am Rhein, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical apparatus and instruments, inhaling and atomizing drug 
delivery apparatus for medical purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

15-12-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

014907901 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 


